

Module Catalogue

for the Subject

Political and Social Studies

as a Bachelor's with 1 major with the degree "Bachelor of Arts" (180 ECTS credits)

Examination regulations version: 2020 Responsible: Faculty of Human Sciences Responsible: Institute for Political Science and Sociology

JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data record 82|f34|-|-|H|2020

Contents

The subject is divided into		6
Learning Outcomes		7
Abbreviations used, Conven	tions, Notes, In accordance with	9
Compulsory Courses		10
Foundations of Sociology		11
Political Institutions in the Federal	Republic of Germany	13
International Relations		15
Introduction to Empirical Research Political and Social Studies	Methods	17
Political Philosophy		19 21
Social Structure and Inequality		23
Social Theory		25
Comparative Politics and Governa	nce	27
Peace and Conflict		29
Internship		31
Compulsory Electives		32
General Sociology (advanc	ed modules)	33
The Foundation of Classical Soci	ology A	34
The Foundation of Classical Soci	ology B	36
Microsociological Theories A		38
Microsociological Theories B		40
Macrosociological Theories A Macrosociological Theories B		42
New Theoretical Approaches in S	ociology A	44 46
New Theoretical Approaches in S		48
Advanced Studies in Sociologica		50
Advanced Studies in Sociologica	l Theory B	52
International Relations (ad	lvanced modules)	54
Foreign Policy Analysis: Europear	n States A	55
Foreign Policy Analysis: Europear		57
Foreign Policy Analysis: Non-Euro		59
Foreign Policy Analysis: Non-Euro Essentials of the European Unior		61
Essentials of the European Unior		63 65
Specific issues of European Integ		67
Specific issues of European Integ		69
	hes, Institutions, and developments A	71
	hes, Institutions, and developments B	73
Transnational Relations: Specific		75
Transnational Relations: Specific		77
•	ds in the Social Sciences (advanced modules)	79
Empirical Research Project, Part		80
Empirical Research Project, Part : Empirical Research Project, Part :		82
Empirical Research Project, Part :		84 86
Qualitative Methods A		88
Qualitative Methods B		90
Advanced Modules Politica	al Theory	92
	tical thinking, Selected classical political theories A	93
•	tical thinking, Selected classical political theories B	95
Political theories of the Enlighten		97
Political theories of the Enlighten	ment and Modernity B	99
Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies	JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-	page 2 / 371
(2020)	cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020	

Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies	JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-	page 2 / 371
(2020)	cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020	

Modern and postmodern political theories A	101
Modern and postmodern political theories B	103
Selected classical and modern theories of democracy A	105
Selected classical and modern theories of democracy B	107
Modern and contemporary theories of democracy A	109
Modern and contemporary theories of democracy B	111
Advanced Modules Subfields of Sociology	113
Theory, Methods and Results in a sociological subfield A	114
Theory, Methods and Results in a sociological subfield B	116
Political Sociology A	118
Political Sociology B	120
Theory, Methods and Results in Social Inequality Research and Comparative Social Structuration	Research
Α	122
Theory, Methods and Results in Social Inequality Research and Comparative Social Structuration	
B Casialana af Madia Kasadadan and Culture A	124
Sociology of Media, Knowledge and Culture A	126
Sociology of Media, Knowledge and Culture B Theory, Methods, and Research Findings in sociological fields (Overview) A	128
Theory, Methods, and Research Findings in sociological fields (Overview) A	130
Advanced Studies in Fields of Sociology A	132 134
Advanced Studies in Fields of Sociology B	136
Advanced Modules Comparative Politics and Governance	138
Political Institutions in Germany and further democratic/ Systems A	-
Political Institutions in Germany and further democratic/ Systems B	139 141
Political Institutions in Germany and other Political Systems A	141
Political Institutions in Germany and other Political Systems B	145
Democratic Political Systems A	147
Democratic Political Systems B	149
Political Systems and Regime Types A	151
Political Systems and Regime Types B	153
Political Culture A	155
Political Culture B	157
Democratization A	159
Democratization B	161
Complementary Modules	163
Challenges and perspectives in International Relations A	164
Challenges and perspectives in International Relations B	166
European Union: state of integration and future prospects A	168
European Union: state of integration and future prospects B	170
The European Union as an international actor A	172
The European Union as an international actor B Regional studies A	174
Regional studies A	176 178
Security, Peace and Conflict in International Relations A	180
Security, Peace and Conflict in International Relations B	180
Topical questions and discussions of political theory A	184
Topical questions and discussions of political theory B	186
Advanced Studies of selected topics of political theory A	188
Advanced Studies of selected topics of political theory B	190
Theory of Society A	192
Theory of Society B	194
Globalization A	196
Globalization B	198
Current Research Questions in Sociology A	200
Current Research Questions in Sociology B	202
Culture A	204
Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-	page 3 / 371

Culture B	206
Media A Media P	208
Media B Research Design and Advanced Quantitative Methods A	210 212
Research Design and Advanced Quantitative Methods B	212
Participation and Representation A	214 216
Participation and Representation B	210
Policy Analysis A	210
Policy Analysis B	222
Fragile States A	224
Fragile States B	226
Measuring Democracy A	228
Measuring Democracy B	230
Internationalization Bachelor PSS (Studies Abroad)	232
Miscellaneous Subjects	233
The European Union: Introduction	234
Organizations, structures and developments in International Relations	236
Complementary Course A	238
Complementary Course B	240
Introduction to the German Legal System	242
Modern South Asia: History, Applied Geography, Politics, Society	244
Social Anthropology of South Asia	249
Selected topics of Social Anthropology of South Asia	250
Intercultural Communication - Slavic Cultural Area	251
Intercultural Competence - Slavic Cultural Area	256
General Human Geography: Introduction to the Geography of Cities, Towns and Villages	261
General Human Geography: Introduction to Economic Geography	266
General Human Geography: Introduction to Social and Population Geography	271
Regional Geography - Lecture course 1	276
Regional Geography - Lecture course 2	281
Christianity and World Religions	286
Review Writing Course	291
Philosophical principles of sciences I	296
Text Analysis: Ancient Philosophy	301
Text Analysis: Medieval Philosophy	302
Text Analysis: Modern Philosophy	303
Text Analysis: Contemporary Philosophy	304
Introduction to Business Administration - Minor	305
Introduction to Economics - Minor	307
Labour Economics	309
Public Policy Cognitive Psychology 1	311
Motivation and Emotion	313
Developmental Psychology 1	314 316
Social Psychology 1	
Ethnomusicological Perspectives on Music and Society	317 318
Music Cultures of the World 1	319
Music Cultures of the World 2	321
Music Cultures of the World 3	323
Current and Historical Issues in Ethnomusicology 1	325
Current and Historical Issues in Ethnomusicology 2	326
Current and Historical Issues in Ethnomusicology 3	328
Popular Music and Culture	330
Research Seminar in Ethnomusicology 1	331
Research Seminar in Ethnomusicology 2	332
Contemporary History 1: 1917 - 1945	333
Contemporary History 2: 1945 till present	334
Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-	page 4 / 371
(2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020	

Applied Geography and Contemporary History of China	335
History of China	336
Current Chinese History	337
Contemporary Chinese Politics	338
Basics of pedagogical action	339
Pedagogy of the senses	340
Key Skills Area	341
General Key Skills	342
General Key Skills (subject-specific)	343
Communication skills	344
Media and Communication	346
Subject-specific Key Skills	351
Scientific Working Skills	352
Information Literacy (Basic Level)	354
Introduction to Data Analysis and Statistics I	366
Introduction to Data Analysis and Statistics II	368
Thesis	370
Bachelor Thesis	371



The subject is divided into

section / sub-section	ECTS credits	starting page
Compulsory Courses	60	10
Compulsory Electives	90	32
General Sociology (advanced modules)	10	33
International Relations (advanced modules)	10	54
Empirical Research Methods in the Social Sciences (advanced modules)	10	79
Advanced Modules Political Theory	10	92
Advanced Modules Subfields of Sociology	10	113
Advanced Modules Comparative Politics and Governance	10	138
Complementary Modules	20	163
Miscellaneous Subjects	10	233
Key Skills Area	20	341
General Key Skills	5	342
General Key Skills (subject-specific)		343
Subject-specific Key Skills	15	351
Thesis	10	370

UNIVERSITÄT WÜRZBURG

Learning Outcomes

German contents and learning outcome available but not translated yet. **Wissenschaftliche oder künstlerische Befähigung (WK)**

Allgemeine Kompetenzen:

- Fähigkeit zum wissenschaftlichen Arbeiten
- Kritisches Lesen wissenschaftlicher Texte und Verknüpfung erworbener Grundlagen mit Problemen aus Bereichen der Politikwissenschaft und der Soziologie
- Interdisziplinäres Denken in einem kombinierten Studiengang
- Schriftliche und mündliche Umsetzung der erworbenen Kenntnisse und Fähigkeiten
- Sicherer Umgang mit Medien

Methodische Kompetenzen:

- Solide Kenntnisse der Methoden der empirischen Sozialforschung
- Solide Kenntnisse der Statistik
- Theoretische und praktische Kenntnisse der Datenerhebung in den Sozialwissenschaften
- Theoretische und praktische Kenntnisse der Datenanalyse in den Sozialwissenschaften

Der/die Absolventin verfügt über solide Kenntnisse und ein kritisches Verständnis der wichtigsten Theorien, Prinzipien und Methoden der aufgeführten Teilgebiete der Politikwissenschaft und der Soziologie. Eingeschlossen sind hierbei der Stand der Fachliteratur sowie zugleich einige vertiefte Wissensbestände auf dem aktuellen Stand der Forschung:

- Allgemeine Soziologie
- Internationale Beziehungen
- Politische Theorie
- Sozialstrukturanalyse
- Spezielle Soziologien
- Vergleichende Politikwissenschaft und Systemlehre

Über die Wahl von vertiefenden Modulen aus allen oben am Institut angebotenen Bereichen sowie von Importmodulen aus verschiedenen Fächern auch anderer Fakultäten ist der/ die Absolvent/in in der Lage, sein/ihr interdisziplinäres Wissen auch über die hier benannten Teilbereiche hinaus zu vertiefen.

Der/Die Absolvent/in kann situationsbezogen die erkenntnistheoretisch begründete Richtigkeit fachlicher und praxisrelevanter Aussagen reflektieren und diese in Bezug auf komplexe Kontexte kritisch abwägen.

Der/ Die Absolvent/in kann Verstehen und Wissen auf Tätigkeiten auch außerhalb des Studiums in seinem/ihrem Fachgebiet anwenden, Problemlösungen erarbeiten und weiterentwickeln. (Pflichtpraktika)

Der/ Die Absolvent/in ist in der Lage, eine Themenstellung aus den Sozialwissenschaften (Politikwissenschaft und Soziologie) insbesondere nach den erlernten Methoden und wissenschaftlichen Gesichtspunkten unter Anleitung zu analysieren, weitgehend selbstständig auf wissenschaftlichem Niveau zu bearbeiten und darzustellen. (Bachelor-Thesis)

Fähigkeit, eine qualifizierte Erwerbstätigkeit aufzunehmen (QE)

Die Absolvent/innen sind in der Lage, theoretisches und empirisches Wissen in der Praxis anzuwenden. Sie können mit wissenschaftlichen Methoden und erworbenem Fachwissen auch unbekannte in der Praxis auftretende Probleme analysieren und bearbeiten. (alle Module)

Befähigung zum zivilgesellschaftlichen Engagement (ZE)

- Die Absolvent/innen haben die Bereitschaft und Fähigkeit entwickelt, ihre Kompetenzen in partizipative Prozesse einzubringen und aktiv an Entscheidungen mitzuwirken.
- Sie haben ihr Wissen bezüglich wissenschaftlicher, gesellschaftlicher und kultureller Fragestellungen, Problemfelder und Politikdefizite erweitert und können begründet Position beziehen.

[alle Module]

UNIVERSITÄT

WÜRZBURG

Persönlichkeitsentwicklung (PE)

• Die Absolvent/innen sind dazu in der Lage, eigenverantwortlich und selbstständig zu arbeiten.

• Sie können mit anderen Personen/ Gruppen kooperativ und teamorientiert zusammenarbeiten. [alle Module]

Abbreviations used

Course types: \mathbf{E} = field trip, \mathbf{K} = colloquium, \mathbf{O} = conversatorium, \mathbf{P} = placement/lab course, \mathbf{R} = project, \mathbf{S} = seminar, \mathbf{T} = tutorial, $\ddot{\mathbf{U}}$ = exercise, \mathbf{V} = lecture

Term: **SS** = summer semester, **WS** = winter semester

Methods of grading: **NUM** = numerical grade, **B**/**NB** = (not) successfully completed

Regulations: **(L)ASPO** = general academic and examination regulations (for teaching-degree programmes), **FSB** = subject-specific provisions, **SFB** = list of modules

Other: **A** = thesis, **LV** = course(s), **PL** = assessment(s), **TN** = participants, **VL** = prerequisite(s)

Conventions

Unless otherwise stated, courses and assessments will be held in German, assessments will be offered every semester and modules are not creditable for bonus.

Notes

Should there be the option to choose between several methods of assessment, the lecturer will agree with the module coordinator on the method of assessment to be used in the current semester by two weeks after the start of the course at the latest and will communicate this in the customary manner.

Should the module comprise more than one graded assessment, all assessments will be equally weighted, unless otherwise stated below.

Should the assessment comprise several individual assessments, successful completion of the module will require successful completion of all individual assessments.

In accordance with

the general regulations governing the degree subject described in this module catalogue:

ASPO2015

associated official publications (FSB (subject-specific provisions)/SFB (list of modules)):

24-Mar-2020 (2020-31)

This module handbook seeks to render, as accurately as possible, the data that is of statutory relevance according to the examination regulations of the degree subject. However, only the FSB (subject-specific provisions) and SFB (list of modules) in their officially published versions shall be legally binding. In the case of doubt, the provisions on, in particular, module assessments specified in the FSB/SFB shall prevail.



Compulsory Courses

(60 ECTS credits)

Module	title				Abbreviation
Founda	tions o	f Sociology		06-PSS-BM-AS-192-m01	
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	
holder	of the (Chair of Sociology and So	ciological Theory	Chair of Sociology a	and Sociological Theory
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. com	pl. of module(s)	
5	nume	rical grade			
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate			
Conten	ts				
Overvie	ew of fu	indamental sociological t	erms, issues, topics	and methods of ana	lysis
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes			
Studen	ts will	recognize the main conce	ptual tools and analy	tical schemas of so	ciology
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ger	man)	
V (2) +	• • •				
		t in: German and/or Engl	-		
		Sessment (type, scope, langua le for bonus)	ge — if other than German, e	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
b) writt c) oral of d) term Langua Allocat 50 plac and So (Unterri richtsfa Didakti schule the scie will be	en exa paper ge of a ion of g es. The cial Stu ichtsfa ch tea k der G (Didaci entific c allocat	ere are no restrictions wit udies (Bachelor's, 180, 12 ch (subject studied with a ching degree Mittelschule trundschule (Didactics fo tics of a Group of Subject discipline) teaching degre ed to students of other d	utes) or ach (approx. 30 minu /or English h regard to available to, 75, 60 ECTS credit a focus on the scienti e, Didaktikfach (subje r Grundschule), Dida s of Mittelschule), ve te Gymnasium). The r egree subjects in the	places for students s) as well as Social S fic discipline) teach ect studied with a fo ktikfach Didaktiken rtieft studiertes Fach number specified is SFB (list of modules	of the degree subjects Political Studies/Politics and Sociology ing degree Grundschule, Unter- cus on teaching methodology) einer Fächergruppe der Mittel- n (subject studied with a focus on the total number of places that s) of which this module is listed. es will be allocated according to
					ubject semesters, places will be as they become available.
		ormation			
Worklo	ad				
150 h					
Teachir	ıg cycl	е			
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulations	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)	
§ 22 § 32 N § 56 N § 81 N	lr. 1 c) Ir. 2				
Module	e appea	ars in			
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Political an	d Social Studies (20:	20)	

UNIVERSITÄT WÜRZBURG

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Primary School) (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Secondary School) (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Secondary School) (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2021) exchange program Business Management and Economics (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Digital Business & Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2025)

Module	title				Abbreviation
Politica	l Instit	utions in the Federal Rep	oublic of Germany		o6-PSS-BM-BRD-192-mo1
Module coordinator Module offered					
holder	of the (Chair of Sociology and So	ciological Theory	Chair of Comparativ	ve Politics and German Politics
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. com	pl. of module(s)	
5	nume	rical grade			
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate			
Conten	ts				
Basic p	rinciple	es of the political system	of the German Feder	al Republic.	
Intende	ed learı	ning outcomes			
The stu Germar		an name, describe, classi	ify and discuss the ba	asics of the political	system of the Federal Republic of
Course	5 (type, n	umber of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ger	man)	
V (2) +					
		t in: German and/or Engl			
		s essment (type, scope, langua le for bonus)	ge — if other than German, e	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
c) oral e d) term	examin paper	nination (approx. 90 min ation of one candidate e: (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and,	ach (approx. 30 minu	tes) or	
Allocat	ion of p	olaces			
and Soc (Unterri richtsfa Didakti schule the scie will be Should the nun allocate	cial Stu chtsfa ch teac k der G (Didact entific c allocat the nu nber of ed by lo	dies (Bachelor's, 180, 12 ch (subject studied with a ching degree Mittelschule rundschule (Didactics fo cics of a Group of Subject discipline) teaching degre ed to students of other d mber of applications exc subject semesters. Amo ot. A waiting list will be m	eo, 75, 60 ECTS credit a focus on the scienti e, Didaktikfach (subjor r Grundschule), Dida is of Mittelschule), ve ee Gymnasium). The egree subjects in the eed the number of av ng applicants with th	s) as well as Social S fic discipline) teach ect studied with a fo ktikfach Didaktiken rtieft studiertes Fach number specified is SFB (list of modules vailable places, plac e same number of s	of the degree subjects Political Studies/Politics and Sociology ing degree Grundschule, Unter- cus on teaching methodology) einer Fächergruppe der Mittel- n (subject studied with a focus on the total number of places that s) of which this module is listed. es will be allocated according to ubject semesters, places will be as they become available.
Additio	nal inf	ormation			
Worklo	ad				
150 h					
Teachir	ng cycl	e			
Referre	d to in	LPOI (examination regulations	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)	
§ 22 N § 56 N § 81 N	r. 1				
Module		rs in			
		gree (1 major) Political an	d Social Studies (20)	20)	

	_
Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies	
(2020)	

JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data record Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Primary School) (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Secondary School) (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Secondary School) (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title			ļ	Abbreviation	
Interna	tional	Relations		c	o6-PSS-BM-IB-192-mo1	
Module	e coord	linator		Module offered by		
holder of the Chair of Sociology and Sociological Theory			ociological Theory	· · · · ·	opean Studies and Internation	
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. cor	npl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	5		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate				
Conten	ts					
Basics,	theori	es, and contemporary qu	uestions in Internation	nal Relations.		
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes				
the app	oropria		etical capacity of their	r main issues; he/she	ories. He/She is able to reflect is able to conduct a theoretica	
Course	S (type, 1	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)		
V (2) +	• • •					
		it in: German and/or Eng				
		sessment (type, scope, langu ble for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if not e	every semester, information on whether	
c) oral d) term	examir paper	mination (approx. 90 mi nation of one candidate e (approx. 15 pages) nssessment: German and	each (approx. 30 minu	utes) or		
Allocat	ion of	places				
and So (Unterr richtsfa Didakti schule the scio will be Should the nur	cial Stu ichtsfa ach tea k der G (Didac entific allocat the nu nber o	udies (Bachelor's, 180, 1 ch (subject studied with ching degree Mittelschu Grundschule (Didactics fo tics of a Group of Subjec discipline) teaching degr ced to students of other of umber of applications ex f subject semesters. Amo	20, 75, 60 ECTS credit a focus on the scient le, Didaktikfach (subj or Grundschule), Dida its of Mittelschule), ver ree Gymnasium). The degree subjects in the ceed the number of a ong applicants with th	ts) as well as Social St ific discipline) teachin ect studied with a focu ktikfach Didaktiken ei ertieft studiertes Fach (number specified is th SFB (list of modules) vailable places, places ne same number of sub	f the degree subjects Political sudies/Politics and Sociology og degree Grundschule, Unter- us on teaching methodology) iner Fächergruppe der Mittel- (subject studied with a focus of the total number of places that of which this module is listed s will be allocated according to bject semesters, places will be s they become available.	
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h			_			
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
Referre § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1	LPO I (examination regulation	ns for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
	with T ma	jor Political and Social Studies	JMU Würzburg • g	enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. r	reg. data re- page 15 / 371	

Module appears in

Module studies (Bachelor) Orientierungsstudien (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Primary School) (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Secondary School) (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Secondary School) (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2021) exchange program Business Management and Economics (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2024)

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Digital Business & Data Science (2024)

Module	e title			-	Abbreviation	
Introdu	uction t	o Empirical Research N	Nethods		o6-PSS-BM-Meth-1	92-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder	of the (Chair of Sociology and	Sociological Theory	Institute for Politica	al Science and Socio	logy
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. cor	npl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	i		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate				
Conten	Its					
Basics	of the o	qualitative and quantit	ative methods of empi	rical research.		
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes				
The stu	ident a	cquires a first understa	nding of the qualitativ	e and quantitative m	ethods of empirical	research.
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hour	s, language — if other than Ge	rman)		
V (2) + Module		t in: German and/or En	glish			
Metho	d of ass	sessment (type, scope, lang	<u> </u>	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informati	on on whether
		le for bonus)	inutac) or			
b) oral	examir	mination (approx. 90 m nation of one candidate ssessment: German ar	each (approx. 30 min	utes) or		
Allocat						
		ere are no restrictions v		places for students	of the degree subject	ts Political
(Unterr richtsfa Didakti schule the sci will be Should the nu	ichtsfa ach tea ik der G (Didac entific o allocat I the nu mber of	udies (Bachelor's, 180, ch (subject studied wit ching degree Mittelsch frundschule (Didactics tics of a Group of Subje discipline) teaching de ed to students of other mber of applications e subject semesters. An ot. A waiting list will be	h a focus on the scient ule, Didaktikfach (subj for Grundschule), Dida ects of Mittelschule), vo gree Gymnasium). The degree subjects in the xceed the number of a nong applicants with th	ific discipline) teach ect studied with a fo ktikfach Didaktiken ertieft studiertes Fach number specified is SFB (list of modules vailable places, plac ne same number of s	ing degree Grundsch cus on teaching met einer Fächergruppe o n (subject studied wi the total number of p s) of which this modu es will be allocated a ubject semesters, pl	nule, Unter- hodology) der Mittel- ith a focus on places that ule is listed. according to aces will be
Additio	onal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	е				
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulati	ons for teaching-degree progr	ammes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2					
Module						
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Political gree (1 major, 1 minor)	Political and Social Stu	idies (2020)		
•		gree (1 major, 1 minor)				· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Bachelor's (2020)	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S	-	page 17 / 371

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020)

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021)

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Primary School) (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Secondary School) (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Secondary School) (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2024)

Module	e title				Abbreviation		
Politica	al and S	Social Studies			06-PSS-BM-PSS-19	2-m01	
Module coordinator				Module offered by	dule offered by		
Manag Sociolo	-	ector of the Institute for	Political Science and	Institute for Politica	Il Science and Socio	logy	
ECTS		od of grading	Only after succ. con	pl. of module(s)			
5	nume	rical grade					
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites				
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-SK-BM-PS	S.		
Conten	ts						
		unction of the Social Scie rnational Relations, Poli		l Science Research L	ogic, History of Idea.	is, Political	
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes					
		as basic knowledge and bility to independently d			ourses in the social s	ciences. He/	
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)			
V (2) + Module		t in: German and/or Eng	lish				
		Sessment (type, scope, langu ole for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informat	ion on whether	
Langua	ge of a	(approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and	l/or English				
Allocat							
and So (Unterr richtsfa Didakti schule the scie will be Should the nur	cial Stu ichtsfa ach tea k der G (Didac entific allocat the nu nber of	ere are no restrictions wi udies (Bachelor's, 180, 1 ch (subject studied with ching degree Mittelschu Grundschule (Didactics fo tics of a Group of Subject discipline) teaching deg ed to students of other of umber of applications ex f subject semesters. Amo ot. A waiting list will be r	20, 75, 60 ECTS credit a focus on the scient le, Didaktikfach (subj or Grundschule), Dida ts of Mittelschule), ver ree Gymnasium). The degree subjects in the ceed the number of av ong applicants with th	s) as well as Social S ific discipline) teach ect studied with a fo ktikfach Didaktiken ertieft studiertes Fach number specified is SFB (list of modules vailable places, place e same number of so	Studies/Politics and ing degree Grundscl cus on teaching me einer Fächergruppe n (subject studied w the total number of b) of which this mod es will be allocated ubject semesters, p	Sociology nule, Unter- chodology) der Mittel- ith a focus or places that ule is listed. according to laces will be	
Additio	nal inf	ormation					
Worklo	ad						
150 h							
Teachi	ng cycl	e					
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ns for teaching-degree progra	immes)			
 Madul							
Module Bachel		a rs in gree (1 major) Political a	nd Social Studies (20	20)			
Buchel		jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam			
a de la terre-						page 19 / 371	

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023)

Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies

(2020)

Module	e title			·	Abbreviation	
Politica	al Philo	sophy			06-PSS-BM-PT-192-m01	
Module coordinator				Module offered by		
holder of the Chair of Comparative Politics and German Po- litics				Chair of Comparative Politics and German Politics		
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	ompl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	Duration Module level Other prerequisi					
1 seme	ster	undergraduate				
Conten	ts					
History theorie		tical thought, introductio	n into classics of pol	itical thought, introc	duction into selected political	
Intende	ed learr	ning outcomes				
		knowledge and underst and theories. They are ab			and obtain an overview over ba- ield of the political.	
Course	S (type, n	umber of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Gei	man)		
V (2) + Module		t in: German and/or Engl	ish			
		essment (type, scope, langua le for bonus)	ge — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether	
d) term Langua	paper ge of a	ation of one candidate e (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and,		ites) or		
Allocat	ion of p	olaces				
and So (Unterr richtsfa Didakti schule the scie will be Should the nur allocate	cial Stu ichtsfa ich teac k der G (Didact entific c allocat the nu nber of ed by lo	dies (Bachelor's, 180, 12 ch (subject studied with ching degree Mittelschule rundschule (Didactics fo cics of a Group of Subject discipline) teaching degre ed to students of other d mber of applications exc subject semesters. Amo ot. A waiting list will be m	o, 75, 60 ECTS credit a focus on the scient e, Didaktikfach (subj r Grundschule), Dida s of Mittelschule), ve ee Gymnasium). The egree subjects in the eed the number of av ng applicants with th	s) as well as Social fic discipline) teach ect studied with a fo ktikfach Didaktiken rtieft studiertes Facl number specified is SFB (list of modules vailable places, plac e same number of s	of the degree subjects Political Studies/Politics and Sociology ing degree Grundschule, Unter- ocus on teaching methodology) einer Fächergruppe der Mittel- h (subject studied with a focus on the total number of places that s) of which this module is listed. es will be allocated according to subject semesters, places will be as they become available.	
Additio	nal info	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	9				
		LPO I (examination regulations	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
§ 22 § 56 N § 81 N	lr. 1					

JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data record Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

page 21 / 371

Module appears in

Module studies (Bachelor) Orientierungsstudien (2020)

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020)

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020)

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Primary School) (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Secondary School) (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Secondary School) (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023)

Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies

(2020)

Modul	e title				Abbreviation
		ire and Inequality			o6-PSS-BM-SpS-192-mo1
				r	
Module coordinator				Module offered by	
holder Resear		Professorship of Sociolog	y and Qualitative	Professorship of Sc	ociology and Qualitative Research
ECTS	5 Method of grading Only after succ. compl. of module(s)				
5	numerical grade				
Duratio	Duration Module level Other prerequisite				
1 seme	ester	undergraduate			
Conter	nts				
Introdu	uction t	o Social Structure Analys	is		
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes			
Studer	nts gain	an insight into social str	ucture analysis.		
	_	number of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ge	rman)	
V (2) + Modul	• • •	t in: German and/or Engl	ish		
				oxamination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
		le for bonus)	ge – Il other than German,		of every semester, mornation on whether
d) term Langua Alloca 50 plac and So (Untern richtsf. Didakt schule the sci will be Should the nu allocat	tion of p ces. The ocial Sturichtsfa ach tea ik der G (Didac entific allocat d the nu mber of ced by b	ere are no restrictions wit udies (Bachelor's, 180, 12 ch (subject studied with a ching degree Mittelschule frundschule (Didactics fo tics of a Group of Subject discipline) teaching degre ed to students of other d umber of applications exc subject semesters. Amo ot. A waiting list will be m	/or English h regard to available to, 75, 60 ECTS credit a focus on the scient e, Didaktikfach (subj r Grundschule), Dida s of Mittelschule), ve ee Gymnasium). The egree subjects in the eed the number of av ng applicants with th	places for students s) as well as Social s ific discipline) teach ect studied with a fo ktikfach Didaktiken ertieft studiertes Facl number specified is SFB (list of modules vailable places, plac	of the degree subjects Political Studies/Politics and Sociology ing degree Grundschule, Unter- icus on teaching methodology) einer Fächergruppe der Mittel- h (subject studied with a focus on the total number of places that 5) of which this module is listed. es will be allocated according to ubject semesters, places will be as they become available.
Additio	onal inf	ormation			
 Worklo	bad				
150 h					
-	ng cycl	e			
		e: annually			
		LPO I (examination regulations	s for teaching-degree progra	immes)	
	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 2				
Modul	e appea	ars in			
Modul	e studie	es (Bachelor) Orientierun	gsstudien (2020)		

JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data record Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

page 23 / 371

UNIVERSITÄT WÜRZBURG

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Primary School) (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Secondary School) (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Secondary School) (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2021) exchange program Business Management and Economics (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Digital Business & Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2025)

Module title					Abbreviation		
Social	Theory				06-PSS-BM-ST-192-	·mo1	
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by			
holder	of the (Chair of Sociology and S	ociological Theory	iological Theory Chair of Sociology and Sociological Theory			
ECTS	ECTS Method of grading Only a			npl. of module(s)			
5	5 numerical grade						
Duration Module level Othe			Other prerequisites				
1 seme	ster	undergraduate					
Conten	ts						
Overvie	ew of th	e development and stru	cture of the most imp	ortant theoretical pa	radigms of modern s	sociology	
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes					
Studen	ts will	obtain detailed knowled	ge of the historical ar	d logical progressio	n of sociological the	ories	
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)			
V (2) +			1. 1				
		t in: German and/or Eng					
		sessment (type, scope, langu ıle for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informati	on on whether	
		mination (approx. 60 mi					
		mination (approx. 90 mi					
		ation of one candidate e (approx. 15 pages)	each (approx. 30 mint	ites) or			
		ssessment: German and	l/or English				
Allocat	ion of j	olaces					
and So (Unterr richtsfa Didakti schule the sciu will be Should the nur	50 places. There are no restrictions with regard to available places for students of the degree subjects Political and Social Studies (Bachelor's, 180, 120, 75, 60 ECTS credits) as well as Social Studies/Politics and Sociology (Unterrichtsfach (subject studied with a focus on the scientific discipline) teaching degree Grundschule, Unter- richtsfach teaching degree Mittelschule, Didaktikfach (subject studied with a focus on teaching methodology) Didaktik der Grundschule (Didactics for Grundschule), Didaktikfach Didaktiken einer Fächergruppe der Mittel- schule (Didactics of a Group of Subjects of Mittelschule), vertieft studiertes Fach (subject studied with a focus on the scientific discipline) teaching degree Gymnasium). The number specified is the total number of places that will be allocated to students of other degree subjects in the SFB (list of modules) of which this module is listed. Should the number of applications exceed the number of available places, places will be allocated according to the number of subject semesters. Among applicants with the same number of subject semesters, places will be allocated by lot. A waiting list will be maintained and places re-allocated by lot as they become available.						
Additio	onal inf	ormation					
Worklo	ad						
150 h							
Teachi	ng cycl	е					
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ns for teaching-degree progra	mmes)			
§ 22							
§ 56 N							
§81 N		ore in					
Module		es (Bachelor) Orientierur	asstudion (2020)				
		gree (1 major) Political a	-	20)			
Bachelor's (2020)	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S	-	page 25 / 371	

UNIVERSITÄT WÜRZBURG

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Primary School) (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Secondary School) (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Secondary School) (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023)

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2024)

Module	e title				Abbreviation		
Compa	rative F	Politics and Governance			o6-PSS-BM-VPS-192-mo	1	
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	odule offered by		
holder litics	of the (Chair of Comparative Poli	tics and German Po-				
ECTS	IS Method of grading Only after succ. compl. of module(s)						
5	nume	rical grade					
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	sites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate					
Conten	ts						
Introdu	iction to	o the characteristics of p	olitical systems and o	central categories of	comparative systems ana	ılysis.	
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes					
		as basic knowledge of th tem comparison framewo			ems. He/she masters the	applica-	
Course	S (type, n	umber of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ge	rman)			
V (2) +							
		t in: German and/or Engl					
		s essment (type, scope, langua le for bonus)	ge — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on v	whether	
c) oral o d) term Langua Allocat 50 plac	examin paper ige of a ion of p ces. The	ere are no restrictions wit	ach (approx. 30 minu /or English h regard to available	places for students	of the degree subjects Po		
(Unterr richtsfa Didakti schule the scie will be Should the nur	ichtsfa ach tead ik der G (Didact entific o allocat the nu mber of	ch (subject studied with ching degree Mittelschul rundschule (Didactics fo tics of a Group of Subject discipline) teaching degre ed to students of other d mber of applications exc subject semesters. Amo	a focus on the scient e, Didaktikfach (subj r Grundschule), Dida ts of Mittelschule), ve ee Gymnasium). The egree subjects in the eed the number of av ng applicants with th	ific discipline) teach ect studied with a fo ktikfach Didaktiken ertieft studiertes Fach number specified is SFB (list of modules vailable places, plac e same number of s	Studies/Politics and Socio ing degree Grundschule, l cus on teaching methodo einer Fächergruppe der M h (subject studied with a f the total number of place s) of which this module is es will be allocated accor ubject semesters, places as they become available.	Unter- logy) ittel- ocus or s that listed. ding to will be	
Additio	nal inf	ormation					
Worklo	ad						
150 h							
Teachi	ng cycl	e					
§ 22 § 22 § 32 N § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 1 h) Ir. 1 c) Ir. 1	LPO I (examination regulation)	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)			
Bachelor's (2020)	with 1 maj	or Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S		e 27 / 371	

Module appears in

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Primary School) (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Secondary School) (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Secondary School) (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2021) exchange program Business Management and Economics (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Digital Business & Data Science (2024)

Doaco	e title			Abbreviation		
Peace and Conflict					06-PSS-FK-152-m01	
NA - J 1.		•		Modulo offered by		
Module				Module offered by		
Managi Sociolo	-	ector of the Institute for I	Political Science and	Institute for Political Science and Sociology		
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. compl. of module(s)			
5	numerical grade					
Duration Module level Other prerequisites						
1 semester undergraduate						
Conten	ts		_			
	•	s of theoretical and empi or Political Science and S	, –	ding peace and conflic	ct in one of the areas of study c	
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
The stu and cor		as acquired the ability to	o classify and analyze	basic theoretical and	empirical questions of peace	
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	lish			
		Sessment (type, scope, langu Ile for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if not	every semester, information on whether	
	chainin		each (approx, 30 mini	ites) or		
e) preso f) portfo g) resea	entatio olio (ap arch re	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and			ed 1:4 or	
e) preso f) portfo g) resea	entatio olio (ap arch re ige of a	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) a pprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and	and term paper (appro		ed 1:4 or	
e) preso f) portfo g) resea Langua	entatio olio (ap arch re ige of a	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) a pprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and	and term paper (appro		ed 1:4 or	
e) prese f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ion of j	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) a pprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and	and term paper (appro		ed 1:4 or	
e) prese f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ion of j	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and blaces	and term paper (appro		ed 1:4 or	
e) prese f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ion of p mal inf	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and blaces	and term paper (appro		ed 1:4 or	
e) prese f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat Additio Worklo	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ion of p mal inf	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and blaces	and term paper (appro		ed 1:4 or	
e) prese f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h	entatio olio (ap arch re ige of a ion of j onal inf	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and olaces ormation	and term paper (appro		ed 1:4 or	
e) prese f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h	entatio olio (ap arch re ige of a ion of j onal inf	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and olaces ormation	and term paper (appro		ed 1:4 or	
e) prese f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat Additio 150 h Teachir 	entatio olio (ap arch re ige of a ion of p onal inf ad	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and olaces ormation	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weighte	ed 1:4 or	
e) prese f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h Teachir Referre § 22 II N	entatio olio (ap arch re ige of a ion of j onal inf ad ed to in Nr. 1 h)	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and olaces ormation	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weighte	ed 1:4 or	
e) prese f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat Additio 150 h Teachir Referre	entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a ion of p onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f)	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and olaces ormation e LPO I (examination regulation	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weighte	ed 1:4 or	
e) prese f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat Morklo 150 h Teachir § 22 II f § 22 II f § 22 II f Bachelo Bachelo Bachelo First sta	entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a ion of p mal inf mad ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) e appea or's de or's de or's de ate exa	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and olaces ormation e LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (2 majors) Political mination for the teachin	and term paper (appro l/or English ns for teaching-degree progra nd Social Studies (20 olitical and Social Stu olitical and Social Stu and Social Studies (2 g degree Grundschule	20x. 15 pages), weighte 20x. 15 pages), weigh	5)	
e) prese f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat Additio Yorklo 150 h Teachir § 22 II I § 22 II I § 22 II I Bachelo Bachelo Bachelo Bachelo First sta	entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a ion of p onal inf ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and olaces ormation e LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (2 majors) Political	and term paper (appro l/or English ns for teaching-degree progra nd Social Studies (20 olitical and Social Stu olitical and Social Stu and Social Studies (2 g degree Grundschule g degree Gymnasium	20x. 15 pages), weighte 20x. 15 pages), weigh	5))	

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title				Abbreviation
Interns	hip				06-PSS-PRAK-152-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	
Managing Director of the Institute for Political Science and Sociology				Institute for Politica	al Science and Sociology
ECTS				npl. of module(s)	
10	(not)	successfully completed			
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate			
Conten	Its	<u>.</u>			
		onsists of an internship on sciences.	of at least six weeks i	in a company or ano	ther organisation relating to poli
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes			
The stu studies		as knowledge on practica	al problem areas and	the ability to impler	nent skills acquired within their
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours, I	language — if other than Ge	rman)	
P (o) Module	≏ taugh	t in: German and/or Engl	ish		
Metho	d of ass	-		examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
report Langua	age of a	ssessment: German and	/or English		
Allocat	ion of _l	places			
			-		
Additio	onal inf	ormation			
Worklo	ad				
300 h					
Teachi	ng cycl	e			
			.		
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	ammes)	
Module	e appea	ars in			
		gree (1 major) Political ar	nd Social Studies (20	15)	
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po			
		gree (1 major) Political ar			
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po	olitical and Social Stu	ıdies (2020)	



Compulsory Electives

(90 ECTS credits)

In the area of mandatory electives, students must achieve, in the individual sub-areas, ECTS credits in modules with numerical grading in accordance with the provisions specified below.



General Sociology (advanced modules)

(10 ECTS credits)

Students must achieve 5 ECTS credits in modules with numerical grading.

	e title				Abbreviation		
The Fo	undatio	on of Classical Sociology	A		06-PSS-AM-AS1A-1	52-m01	
Module coordinator				Module offered by			
holder of the Chair of Sociology and Sociological Theory				Chair of Sociology and Sociological Theory			
ECTS	1	od of grading	Only after succ. con				
5	1	rical grade					
			Other prerequisites	i			
1 seme		undergraduate		ed with o6-PSS-AM-A	\S1B.		
Conten							
		assical sociological theo	pries and essential tex	xts			
		ning outcomes					
		be skilled to evaluate dif	ferent classical defin	itions of the sociolog	gical domain and me	ethodological	
		owards the analysis of sc				ethouotogicat	
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)			
S (2)							
Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	lish and potentially o	ther language			
		Sessment (type, scope, langua	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informat	tion on whether	
		le for bonus)					
		mination (approx. 90 min		(a ta z unittan avarai	cas approx to how	re total)	
weight		mination (approx. 90 min or	nutes) and exercises	(3 to 5 written exerci	ses, approx. 10 noui	rs total),	
-	•	ation of one candidate e	ach (approx, 30 minu	ites) or			
d) term paper (approx. 15 pages) or e) presentation (approx. 30 minutes) and term paper (approx. 15 pages), weighted 1:4 or							
			and term paper (appro		ed 1:4 or		
e) pres f) portf	entatio olio (ap	n (approx. 30 minutes) a pprox. 50 hours total) or	ind term paper (appro		ed 1:4 or		
e) pres f) portf g) rese	entatio olio (ap arch re	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages)		ox. 15 pages), weight			
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and		ox. 15 pages), weight			
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus		ox. 15 pages), weight			
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus		ox. 15 pages), weight			
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus		ox. 15 pages), weight			
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus		ox. 15 pages), weight			
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus places		ox. 15 pages), weight			
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus places		ox. 15 pages), weight			
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus places		ox. 15 pages), weight			
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additic Worklo	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus places ormation		ox. 15 pages), weight			
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additic Worklo 150 h	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus places ormation		ox. 15 pages), weight			
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachi 	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf pad	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus places ormation	/or English and poter	ox. 15 pages), weight			
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachi 	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf pad	e LPOI (examination regulation	/or English and poter	ox. 15 pages), weight			
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Morklo 150 h Teachi § 22 II § 22 II	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf oad ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f)	e LPOI (examination regulation	/or English and poter	ox. 15 pages), weight			
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachi § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf onal inf oad ad ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2	e LPOI (examination regulation	/or English and poter	ox. 15 pages), weight			
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additic 150 h Teachi § 22 II § 22 II § 26 I N § 81 I N	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf onal inf oad ad ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2 Nr. 2	e LPOI (examination regulation	/or English and poter	ox. 15 pages), weight			
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachi § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N Modulo	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf onal inf oad ad ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2 Ir. 2 e appea	e LPOI (examination regulation	/or English and poter	ox. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag			
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachi § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N Modulo	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf oad ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 2 Nr. 2 e appea or's de	e E E E E E E E E E E E E E E E E E E E	/or English and poter	ox. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag ammes) 15)			
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Morklo 150 h Teachi § 22 II § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N Modulo Bachel Bachel	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf or of p onal inf or of p or of of p or of p or of of of p or of of of p or of	e LPO I (examination regulation gree (1 major) Political an gree (1 major, 1 minor) Political an gree (1 major) Political an gree (1 major) Political an gree (1 major, 1 minor) Political an gree (1 major, 1 minor) Political an gree (1 major) P	/or English and poter	ox. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag ammes)			
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachi § 22 II § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf oad ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2 Vr. 2 e appea or's de or's de or's de	e LPOI (examination regulation gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po	/or English and poter	5x. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag ammes) 15) Idies (Minor, 2015) Idies (2015)			
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachi 5 22 II § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N Modulo Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf orad ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2 Nr. 2 Nr. 2 Ir. 2 e appea or's de or's de or's de or's de	e LPO I (examination regulation gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po gree (2 majors) Political a gree (2 majors) Political a	/or English and poter	20x. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag ammes) 15) 14 dies (Minor, 2015) 14 dies (2015) 015)	e		
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Modditic Yorklo 150 h Teachi 5 22 II § 22 II § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N Modulo Bachel Bachel Bachel First st	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf or of p onal inf or of p or of p or of p or of of of of p or of of of of of of or of of of of of or of o	e LPOI (examination regulation gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po	/or English and poter	20x. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag ammes) 15) 14 dies (Minor, 2015) 14 dies (2015) 015)	e	page 34 / 371	

First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title		Abbreviation					
The Fo	undatio	on of Classical Sociology	В		o6-PSS-AM-AS1B-1	52-m01		
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by				
holder	ofthe	Chair of Sociology and So	ociological Theory	cal Theory Chair of Sociology and Sociological Theory				
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. compl. of module(s)					
5 (not) successfully completed								
Duration Module level Other prer			Other prerequisites	er prerequisites				
1 semester undergraduate May not be con			May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-A	S1A.			
Conten	Contents							
Overvie	ew of cl	assical sociological theo	ories and essential te	xts				
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes						
		be skilled to evaluate dif owards the analysis of sc		itions of the sociolog	gical domain and me	thodological		
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)				
S (2) Module	- taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	lish and notentially o	ther language				
		sessment (type, scope, langua			t every semester informati	ion on whether		
		le for bonus)			cevery semester, mornati	on on whether		
b) shor c) essa d) revie e) log (f) leadi course) g) scien h) port Langua Assess Allocat	a) presentation (approx. 30 minutes) or b) short presentation (approx. 15 minutes) or c) essay (approx. 5 pages) or d) review (approx. 3 pages) or e) log (approx. 3 pages) or f) leading a discussion (leading a discussion (approx. 45 minutes) on a topic specified by the lecturer as part of a course) or g) scientific poster (approx. 50 hours total) or h) portfolio (approx. 50 hours total) Language of assessment: German and/or English and potentially other language Assessment offered: In the semester in which the course is offered, no less than once a year Allocation of places							
Additio	onal inf	ormation						
Worklo	ad							
150 h								
Teachi	ng cycl	e						
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulation	is for teaching-degree progra	ammes)				
§ 22 Nr. 1 h) § 22 Nr. 3 f) § 56 Nr. 2 § 81 Nr. 2								
Module	e appea	ars in						
Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachelor's	or's de or's de or's de or's de	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po gree (2 majors) Political jor Political and Social Studies	olitical and Social Stu olitical and Social Stu and Social Studies (2 JMU Würzburg•g	udies (Minor, 2015) udies (2015) 015) enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam		page 36 / 371		
(2020)			cord Bachelor (18	o ECTS) Political and Social S	tudies - 2020			

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Micros	ociolog	gical Theories A			06-PSS-AM-AS2A-1	52-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder	ofthe	Chair of Sociology and	Sociological Theory	Chair of Sociology a	and Sociological The	ory
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. cor	npl. of module(s)		
5	5 numerical grade					
Duration Module level Other prerequisites						
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-A	S2B.	
Conten	Its	<u>.</u>	·			
Overvie	Overview of theoretical premises, conceptual schemes and key texts in the subfield of microsociological theory					
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes				
Studen micros		be apt to discriminate a	and apply various theo	retical and conceptu	al schemes within th	e realm of
-		number of weekly contact hour	, language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2)						
	e taugh	t in: German and/or En	glish and potentially o	ther language		
		sessment (type, scope, lang ole for bonus)	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informati	on on whether
a) writt	en exa	mination (approx. 90 m	inutes) or			
		mination (approx. 90 m	inutes) and exercises	(3 to 5 written exerci	ses, approx. 10 hour	s total),
weight	•	or lation of one candidate	aach (approx ao min	utoc) or		
		(approx. 15 pages) or	each (approx. 30 mm	ites) of		
e) pres	entatio	n (approx. 30 minutes)		ox. 15 pages), weight	ed 1:4 or	
		pprox. 50 hours total) o				
		port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an		ntially other language	۵	
credita	•		ay or English and pote			
Allocat	ion of _l	places				
Additio	onal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
Teachi	ng cycl	e: annually				
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulati	ons for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
§ 22						
§ 22						
§ 56 N						
§81 N		•				
Module			and Social Studios (45)		
		gree (1 major) Political gree (1 major, 1 minor)		-		
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) gree (1 major, 1 minor)				
		gree (2 majors) Politica		-		
		mination for the teachi		-	.5)	
Bachelor's (2020)	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam to ECTS) Political and Social S		page 38 / 371

First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) Exchange program Political and Social Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2025)

Module	e title				Abbreviation		
Micros	ociolog	gical Theories B			o6-PSS-AM-AS2B-1	52-m01	
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by			
holder	of the (Chair of Sociology and S	ociological Theory	Chair of Sociology a	and Sociological The	ory	
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)			
5	(not) s	successfully completed					
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites)ther prerequisites			
1 semester undergraduate May no		May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-A	S2A.			
Conten	ts						
Overvie	ew of th	eoretical premises, con	ceptual schemes and	key texts in the subf	ield of microsociolo	gical theory	
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes					
Studen micros		be apt to discriminate ar y.	nd apply various theo	retical and conceptu	al schemes within th	ie realm of	
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)			
S (2)							
Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	lish and potentially o	ther language			
		sessment (type, scope, langu	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informati	on on whether	
		le for bonus)					
 b) shor c) essa d) revie e) log (f) leadi course) g) scier h) port Langua Assess 	t prese y (appr ew (app approx ng a di) or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o	n (approx. 30 minutes) o ntation (approx. 15 minu rox. 5 pages) or orox. 3 pages) or . 3 pages) or scussion (leading a disc oster (approx. 50 hours t pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester i	ites) or ussion (approx. 45 m otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other language	e	er as part of a	
Allocat	ion of _l	olaces					
Additio	onal inf	ormation	_				
Worklo	ad						
150 h			_				
Teachi	ng cycl	e					
		LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	ammes)			
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 3 f) Ir. 2						
Module	e appea	ars in					
Bachel Bachel Bachel	or's de or's de or's de	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (2 majors) Political	olitical and Social Stu olitical and Social Stu and Social Studies (2	udies (Minor, 2015) udies (2015) 015)	rog doto za		
Bachelor's (2020)	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S		page 40 / 371	

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Macros	sociolo	gical Theories A			o6-PSS-AM-AS3A-1	52-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder	ofthe	Chair of Sociology and S	Sociological Theory	Chair of Sociology a	and Sociological The	ory
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. co	npl. of module(s)		
5 numerical grade						
Duration Module level Other prerequisites						
1 semester undergraduate May not be combined with o6-PSS-AM-AS3B.						
Contents						
Overvie	Overview of theoretical premises, conceptual schemes and key texts in the subfield of macrosociological theory					
		ning outcomes	·			
Studen macros		be apt to discriminate a	nd apply various theo	retical and conceptu	al schemes within th	1e realm of
Course	S (type, 1	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2)		t in: German and/or En				
		sessment (type, scope, lang ole for bonus)	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informati	ion on whether
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	ed 4:10 examir paper entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for :ion of	aation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) on port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German an bonus	each (approx. 30 min and term paper (appr	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ed 1:4 or	
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cvcl	e				
		•				
Referre	d to in	LPOI (examination regulation		ammec)		
§ 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2		ns for teaching-degree progr	ammes)		
Module		ars in				
Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel First sta	or's de or's de or's de or's de ate exa	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) gree (1 major, 1 minor) gree (2 majors) Politica mination for the teaching jor Political and Social Studies	Political and Social Stu Political and Social Stu I and Social Studies (2 ng degree Grundschul	udies (Minor, 2015) udies (2015) 2015)		page 42 / 371
(2020)				Bo ECTS) Political and Social S		, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Macros	sociolo	gical Theories B			06-PSS-AM-AS3B-1	52-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder	of the (Chair of Sociology and S	Sociological Theory	Chair of Sociology a	and Sociological The	ory
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. cor	npl. of module(s)		
5	5 (not) successfully completed					
Duration Module level O		Other prerequisites	ther prerequisites			
1 semester undergraduate I		May not be combine	May not be combined with o6-PSS-AM-AS3A.			
Conten	Its					
Overvie	Overview of theoretical premises, conceptual schemes and key texts in the subfield of macrosociological theory					
Intend	Intended learning outcomes					
Studen macros		be apt to discriminate a gy.	nd apply various theo	retical and conceptu	al schemes within th	ne realm of
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2)						
Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or En	glish and potentially o	ther language		
		sessment (type, scope, lang	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informat	ion on whether
		le for bonus)				
		n (approx. 30 minutes) ntation (approx. 15 min				
		ox. 5 pages) or				
d) revie	ew (app	prox. 3 pages) or				
		. 3 pages) or scussion (leading a dis	sussion (approx is m	inutas) on a tonis sn	ocified by the locture	or ac part of a
course	-	scussion (leading a dis	cussion (approx. 45 m	inutes) on a topic sp	echied by the lecture	er as part or a
		oster (approx. 50 hours	total) or			
		pprox. 50 hours total)	.,			
		ssessment: German an ffered: In the semester				
Allocat						
		Jaces				
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Additio	matim					
Worklo	bed					
150 h	<u>au</u>					
Teachi	ng cycl	Δ				
Teacini	ing cycl	c				
Doforro	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation				
§ 22			ons for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
§ 22 § 22	-					
§ 56 N	-					
§81 N	lr. 2					
Module						
		gree (1 major) Political				
		gree (1 major, 1 minor)		-		
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) gree (2 majors) Politica		-		
		jor Political and Social Studies	JMU Würzburg ● g	enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam to ECTS) Political and Social S		page 44 / 371

New Th	e title				Abbreviation	
	neoretio	al Approaches in Sociol	ogy A		o6-PSS-AM-AS4A-152-m	101
Modul	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u> </u>	
holder	of the (Chair of Sociology and So	ociological Theory	-	and Sociological Theory	
ECTS	CTS Method of grading Only after succ.		Only after succ. con		<u> </u>	
5	1	rical grade				
Duratio			Other prerequisites	 es		
				ed with o6-PSS-AM-A	λSμB.	
Conten			1			
		cent conceptual innovat	ions and developmer	nts within the field o	f sociological theory	
		ning outcomes				
	-		recent theoretical an	id conceptual innova	ations in the field of socio	ological
-	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	 language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2)		t in: German and/or Engl				
			- · · · ·		ot every semester, information on	whether
		le for bonus)	age in other than denildli,		sectory semester, information on	whether
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese	ed 4:1 c examin paper sentatio folio (ap arch re		each (approx. 30 minu	ites) or	ses, approx. 10 hours tota ed 1:4 or	al),
credita Allocat Additic	ible for tion of p	ssessment: German and bonus	/or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	
credita Allocat Additio	ible for tion of p	ssessment: German and bonus blaces	/or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	
credita Allocat Additic Worklo 150 h	ible for tion of p	ssessment: German and bonus blaces ormation	/or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	
credita Allocat Additic Worklo 150 h	ible for tion of p onal inf	ssessment: German and bonus blaces ormation	/or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	
credita Allocat Additio 150 h Teachin 	ible for tion of p onal inf oad	ssessment: German and bonus blaces ormation			e	
credita Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N	ble for tion of p onal inf oad ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2	ssessment: German and bonus blaces ormation e LPOI (examination regulation			e	
credita Allocat Additic Worklo 150 h Teachi § 22 II § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N	ble for tion of p onal inf oad ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2	ssessment: German and bonus blaces ormation e LPO I (examination regulation			e	
credita Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II § 56 I N § 56 I N § 81 I N Module Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel	tion of j baal inf baad ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2 Nr. 2 Nr. 2 lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de	ssessment: German and bonus blaces ormation e LPO I (examination regulation	nd Social Studies (20 olitical and Social Stu olitical Studies (21 olitical and Social Stu	ammes) 15) 16 dies (Minor, 2015) 16 dies (2015) 015)		

Module	e title				Abbreviation		
New Th	eoretio	cal Approaches in Sociol	ogy B		o6-PSS-AM-AS4B-:	152-m01	
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u> </u>		
holder	of the (Chair of Sociology and So	ociological Theory	Chair of Sociology a	and Sociological The	eory	
ECTS	CTS Method of grading Only after succ.		Only after succ. con	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·			
5	(not) s	successfully completed					
Duratio	uration Module level Other prerequis		Other prerequisites	es			
1 semester undergraduate May not be com			May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-A	AS4A.		
Conten	ts						
Overvie	ew of re	ecent conceptual innovat	ions and developmer	nts within the field of	f sociological theory	1	
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes					
Studen theory	ts will	become acquainted with	recent theoretical an	d conceptual innova	ations in the field of	sociological	
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours, I	language — if other than Ger	rman)			
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Engl	ish and potentially of	ther language			
		sessment (type, scope, langua le for bonus)	ge — if other than German, o	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informa	tion on whether	
e) log (f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua Assess	approx ng a di) or ntific po folio (a ige of a ment o	prox. 3 pages) or . 3 pages) or scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and ffered: In the semester ir	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	er as part of a	
Allocat	ion of _l	places					
			-				
Additio	onal inf	ormation					
Worklo	ad						
150 h							
Teachi	ig cycl	e					
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)			
§ 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 2						
Module							
	e appea	ars in					
Bachel Bachel Bachel	or's de or's de or's de	ars in gree (1 major) Political ar gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po gree (2 majors) Political a	olitical and Social Stu olitical and Social Stu	dies (Minor, 2015) dies (2015)			

	e title				Abbreviation		
Advand	ced Stu	dies in Sociological The	ory A		06-PSS-AM-AS5A-152-m01		
Modul	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u> </u>		
		Chair of Sociology and So	ociological Theory		and Sociological Theory		
ECTS	CTS Method of grading Only after succ		Only after succ. con				
5		rical grade					
Duratio			Other prerequisites	tes			
				ombined with o6-PSS-AM-AS5B.			
Conten	nts				,		
		e or several key figures o relevance	f important sociologi	cal theory, their und	erlying intellectual premises and		
		ning outcomes					
By stud	dying e	-		quaintance with intel	lectual and social contexts un-		
Course	es (type, 1	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)			
S (2)							
Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	ish and potentially o	ther language			
			age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether		
		nination (approx. 90 min					
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita	n paper sentatio folio (ap arch re age of a able for		nd term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight			
Allocat	tion of	places					
 Additic		ormation					
		ormation					
Worklo	oad						
Worklo	oad						
150 h		e					
150 h	oad ng cycl	e					
150 h Teachi 	ng cycl		s for teaching-degree progra	Immes)			
150 h Teachi § 22 II § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N	ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2	LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	ummes)			
150 h Teachi § 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2 Nr. 2	LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	ımmes)			
150 h Teachi § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N Module	ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2 Nr. 2 e appea	LPO I (examination regulation					
150 h Teachi Referre § 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N Module Bachel	ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2 Nr. 2 e appea Ior's de	LPOI (examination regulation	nd Social Studies (20	15)			
150 h Teachi r- Referre § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N Module Bachel Bachel Bachel	ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2 Nr. 2 e appea lor's de lor's de lor's de	LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Political ar gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po	nd Social Studies (20 blitical and Social Stu blitical and Social Stu	15) Idies (Minor, 2015) Idies (2015)			
150 h Teachi § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel	ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2 Nr. 2 e appea lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de	LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Political an gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po	nd Social Studies (20 olitical and Social Stu olitical and Social Stu olitical and Social Studies (2	15) Idies (Minor, 2015) Idies (2015)	1. reg. data re-		

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Advanc	ed Stu	dies in Sociological Theo	ory B		o6-PSS-AM-AS5B-152-mo)1
Module	coord	inator		Module offered by		
		Chair of Sociology and So	ciological Theory		and Sociological Theory	
ECTS		od of grading	Only after succ. con			
5		successfully completed				
Duratio						
1 seme				ed with o6-PSS-AM-A	\S5A.	
Conten	ts	5	<u> </u>			
		e or several key figures o relevance	f important sociologi	cal theory, their und	erlying intellectual premise	es and
Intende	ed learı	ning outcomes				
	, .	emplary single cases, st mergence of modern soc		uaintance with intel	lectual and social contexts	s un-
Course	S (type, n	umber of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Gei	rman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Engl	ish and potentially of	her language		
		s essment (type, scope, langua le for bonus)	ge — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on w	hether
f) leadi course) g) scier h) porti Langua	ng a dia or ntific po folio (a ge of a	. 3 pages) or scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester ir	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag		art of a
Allocat						
	•					
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
 Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
		LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N	Nr. 3 f)					
§ 81 N						
Module						
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Political ar gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po	olitical and Social Stu	dies (Minor, 2015)		
		or Political and Social Studies	JMU Würzburg • g	enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S		52 / 371

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits



International Relations (advanced modules)

(10 ECTS credits)

Students must achieve 5 ECTS credits in modules with numerical grading.

					Abbreviation		
Foreigr	n Policy	/ Analysis: European Sta	ates A		06-PSS-AM-IB1A-152-m01		
Module	e coord	linator		Module offered by	<u> </u>		
holder nationa		Professorship of Europe tions	an Studies and Inter-	Professorship of Eu Relations	ropean Studies and Internationa		
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	mpl. of module(s)			
5	nume	rical grade					
Duratio	uration Module level Other prerequis			sites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-I	B1B.		
Conten	ts						
Basic c	oncept	ts of foreign policy analy	sis; Instruments, inter	rests, and theoretica	l approaches to foreign policy.		
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes					
		as acquired the ability t d problem areas of Euro	, .		nowledge of genesis, contexts,		
Course	S (type, 1	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ger	rman)			
S (2)							
Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	glish and potentially o	ther language			
		sessment (type, scope, langu ble for bonus)	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether		
d) term	examir paper	nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or	each (approx. 30 minu	ites) or	ses, approx. 10 hours total),		
c) oral d) term e) pres f) portfo g) rese Langua credita	examir paper entatic olio (ap arch re ige of a ble for	nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	red 1:4 or		
 c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua 	examir paper entatic olio (ap arch re ige of a ble for	nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	red 1:4 or		
c) oral (d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	examir paper entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of	nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	red 1:4 or		
c) oral (d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	examir paper entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of	nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	red 1:4 or		
c) oral d d) term e) pres f) portfo g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio	examir paper entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of pnal inf	nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	red 1:4 or		
c) oral d d) term e) pres f) portfo g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio	examir paper entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of pnal inf	nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	red 1:4 or		
c) oral d d) term e) pres f) portfo g) resection Langua credita Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h	examir paper entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p onal inf	nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	red 1:4 or		
c) oral d d) term e) pres f) portfo g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio	examir paper entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p onal inf	nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	red 1:4 or		
c) oral d d) term e) pres f) portfor g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio 150 h Teachin 	examir paper entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of onal inf	aation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro d/or English and poter	ites) or bx. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag	red 1:4 or		
c) oral d d) term e) pres f) portfo g) resection Langua credita Allocat Additio 150 h Teachin 	examir paper entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of ion of onal inf onal inf ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1	e LPOI (examination regulation (eapprox. 15 pages) or (approx. 15 pages) or port (approx. 30 minutes) ports total) or port (approx. 15 pages) places formation LPOI (examination regulation	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro d/or English and poter	ites) or bx. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag	red 1:4 or		
 c) oral d d) term e) press f) portfa g) resea Langua credita Allocat Workloo 150 h Teachin 8 22 II § 22 III § 56 I N 	examir paper entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p onal inf onal inf on	aation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places formation	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro d/or English and poter	ites) or bx. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag	red 1:4 or		
c) oral d d) term e) press f) portfor g) resect Langua credita Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N Module Bachel Bachel Bachel	examir paper entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p onal inf onal inf ad ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1 Ir. 1 e appea or's de or's de	aation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places formation	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro d/or English and poter 	15) utes (Minor, 2015) utes (2015)	red 1:4 or		

	e title				Abbreviation	
Foreigr	n Policy	/ Analysis: European Sta	tes B		06-PSS-AM-IB1B-152-m01	
Module	e coord	linator		Module offered by	<u> </u>	
	ofthe	Professorship of Europea	n Studies and Inter-	-	ropean Studies and Internationa	
ECTS	1	od of grading	Only after succ. con	mpl. of module(s)		
5	(not) successfully completed			-		
Duratio	uration Module level Other prerequisi		Other prerequisites	es		
1 seme	semester undergraduate May not be combi		May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-I	B1A.	
Conten	nts					
Basic c	concept	ts of foreign policy analys	sis; Instruments, inter	rests, and theoretica	l approaches to foreign policy.	
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		as acquired the ability to d problem areas of Europ			nowledge of genesis, contexts,	
Course	S (type, 1	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Gei	rman)		
S (2)						
		t in: German and/or Eng				
		sessment (type, scope, langua ble for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether	
f) leadi course) g) scier h) port Langua	ing a di) or ntific p folio (a age of a sment c	oster (approx. 50 hours t pprox. 50 hours total) assessment: German and offered: In the semester in	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag		
Additio	onal inf	ormation				
Worklo	oad					
150 h						
150 h	ng cycl					
Teachi	15 090	e				
Teachin						
Teachin	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	immes)		
Teachin § 22 § 22 § 56 N	ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1	LPO I (examination regulation	is for teaching-degree progra	ummes)		
Teachin Referre § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1 Nr. 1	LPO I (examination regulation	is for teaching-degree progra	ımmes)		
Teachin § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N Module	ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1 Nr. 1 e appea	LPO I (examination regulation				
Teachin § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N Module Bachel Bachel	ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Vr. 1 Vr. 1 e appea lor's de or's de	LPO I (examination regulation	nd Social Studies (20 olitical and Social Stu	15) Idies (Minor, 2015)		

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Modul	e title				Abbreviation		
Foreig	n Policy	/ Analysis: Non-Europea	an States A		06-PSS-AM-IB2A-152-m01		
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u> </u>		
holder nationa		Professorship of Europe ions	ean Studies and Inter-		ropean Studies and Internationa		
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	ompl. of module(s)			
5	nume	rical grade					
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	isites			
1 seme	semester undergraduate May not be com			ed with o6-PSS-AM-I	B2B.		
Conten	Its						
Basic c	oncept	s of foreign policy analy	ysis; Instruments, inte	rests, and theoretica	Il approaches to foreign policy.		
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes					
		as acquired the ability t d problem areas of non			nowledge of genesis, contexts,		
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	s, language — if other than Ge	rman)			
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or En	glish and potentially o	ther language			
	_				ot every semester, information on whether		
		ble for bonus)			,		
weight			inutes) or inutes) and exercises	(3 to 5 written exerci	ses, approx. 10 hours total),		
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita	ed 4:1 (examin paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German an bonus	inutes) and exercises each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or		
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua	ed 4:1 (examin paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German an bonus	inutes) and exercises each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or		
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	ed 4:1 c examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for :ion of j	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German an bonus places	inutes) and exercises each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or		
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	ed 4:1 c examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for :ion of j	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German an bonus	inutes) and exercises each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or		
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additic	ed 4:10 examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for :ion of p	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German an bonus places	inutes) and exercises each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or		
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio	ed 4:10 examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for :ion of p	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German an bonus places	inutes) and exercises each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or		
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio Workto 150 h	ed 4:10 examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for cion of p onal inf	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German an bonus places	inutes) and exercises each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or		
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio	ed 4:10 examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for cion of p onal inf	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German an bonus places	inutes) and exercises each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or		
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio 150 h Teachi 	ed 4:10 examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p onal inf	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German an bonus places	inutes) and exercises each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro d/or English and poter	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag	ted 1:4 or		
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio 150 h Teachi 	ed 4:1 c examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p onal inf onal inf onal inf ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German an bonus places formation	inutes) and exercises each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro d/or English and poter	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag	ted 1:4 or		
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio Teachi 50 h Teachi \$ 22 § 22 § 56 N	ed 4:1 (examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for :ion of p :ion of p :ion of g :onal inf :onal inf :	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German an bonus places formation	inutes) and exercises each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro d/or English and poter	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag	ted 1:4 or		
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additic Worklo 150 h Teachi 5 22 II § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel	ed 4:10 examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p onal inf onal inf on	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German an bonus places formation	inutes) and exercises each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appror d/or English and poter 	15) ndies (Minor, 2015) ndies (2015)	ted 1:4 or		

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Foreign	Policy	/ Analysis: Non-Europear	n States B		o6-PSS-AM-IB2B-15	52-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u> </u>	
holder nationa		Professorship of Europea ions	n Studies and Inter-		ropean Studies and	International
ECTS		od of grading	Only after succ. con	mpl. of module(s)		
5	(not) s	successfully completed		-		
Duratio	ration Module level Other prerequisit		Other prerequisites	25		
1 seme	semester undergraduate May not be combi		May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-I	B2A.	
Conten	ts					
Basic c	oncept	s of foreign policy analys	sis; Instruments, inte	rests, and theoretica	l approaches to fore	ign policy.
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		as acquired the ability to d problem areas of non-E	,		nowledge of genesis,	, contexts,
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2)						
		t in: German and/or Engl	· · · ·			
		s essment (type, scope, langua vle for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informat	ion on whether
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua	ng a di or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o	. 3 pages) or scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester ir places	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	er as part of a
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h			-			
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
		LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	ummes)		
§ 22 § 22						
§ 56 N	lr. 1					
§ 81 N		· · · · ·				
Module			d Cocial Ctudica (45)		
		gree (1 major) Political ar gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po				
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po				
Bachelor's	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies	JMU Würzburg • g	enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam	ı. reg. data re-	page 61 / 371
(2020)			cord Bachelor (18	o ECTS) Political and Social S	tudies - 2020	

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Module	e title				Abbreviation
Essent	ials of	the European Union A			o6-PSS-AM-IB3A-152-mo1
Module coordinator				Module offered by	
	of the l	Professorship of Europe	an Studies and Inter-		ropean Studies and Internationa
ECTS		od of grading	Only after succ. con		
5		rical grade			
Duratio		Module level	Other prerequisites		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-I	ВзВ.
Conten	its				
Introdu	iction t	o the Europan integratio	on process and its inst	itutions.	
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes			
		as acquired the knowled of European institution			ration and is able to analyze the
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ge	rman)	
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	glish and potentially o	ther language	
Metho	d of ass	sessment (type, scope, langu	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
		ole for bonus)	-		·
• • •					ses, approx. 10 hours total),
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita	examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for	aation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German and bonus	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	red 1:4 or
 c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua 	examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for	aation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German and bonus	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	red 1:4 or
c) oral d d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p	aation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	red 1:4 or
c) oral d d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat 	examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p	aation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German and bonus	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	red 1:4 or
c) oral d d) term e) pres f) portf g) reset Langua credita Allocat Additio	examin i paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of j	aation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	red 1:4 or
c) oral d d) term e) press f) portfo g) reset Langua credita Allocat Additio	examin i paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of j	aation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	red 1:4 or
c) oral d d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio To h	examin i paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of j onal inf	aation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	red 1:4 or
c) oral d d) term e) press f) portfo g) reset Langua credita Allocat Additio	examin i paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of j onal inf	aation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	red 1:4 or
c) oral d d) term e) pres f) portf g) reset Langua credita Allocat Additio 150 h Teachin 	examin i paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of j onal inf	etation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro d/or English and poter	ites) or bx. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag	red 1:4 or
c) oral d d) term e) pres f) portf g) reset Langua credita Allocat Additio 150 h Teachin 	examin i paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of j onal inf onal inf onal inf ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1	e LPOI (examination regulation (epprox) 15 pages) or (approx. 15 pages) or port (approx. 30 minutes) ports total) or port (approx. 15 pages) (ssessment: German and bonus places (ormation (examination regulation)	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro d/or English and poter	ites) or bx. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag	red 1:4 or
c) oral d d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio Teachin S 22 II § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N	examin i paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p ion al inf onal in	e LPOI (examination regulation	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro d/or English and poter	ites) or bx. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag	red 1:4 or
c) oral d d) term e) press f) portfor g) resea Langua credita Allocat Addition Norklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N Bachel Bachel Bachel	examin i paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of j onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf ad ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Jr. 1 Ir. 1 e appea or's de or's de or's de	e LPOI (examination regulation	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro d/or English and poter ns for teaching-degree progra	15) utes (Minor, 2015) utes (2015)	red 1:4 or

Module	e title				Abbreviation
Essent	ials of	the European Union B			o6-PSS-AM-IB3B-152-mo1
Modul	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u> </u>
	of the l al Relat	Professorship of Europe ions	an Studies and Inter-		ropean Studies and International
ECTS	1	od of grading	Only after succ. con		
5		successfully completed		•	
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites		
1 seme	ester	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-I	B3A.
Conten	nts				
Introdu	uction t	o the Europan integration	on process and its inst	itutions.	
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes			
		as acquired the knowle of European institutior			ration and is able to analyze the
Course	es (type, 1	number of weekly contact hours	s, language — if other than Ger	rman)	
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or En	glish and potentially of	ther language	
Metho	d of as	Sessment (type, scope, lang	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
module is	s creditat	le for bonus)			
c) essa d) revie e) log (f) leadi course g) scie h) port Langua Assess	ay (appr ew (approx (approx ing a di) or ntific po folio (a age of a sment o	oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German an ffered: In the semester	cussion (approx. 45 mi total) or d/or English and poter	ntially other languag	
Allocat	tion of	places			
	onal inf	ormation			
 Worklo	bad				
150 h					
-	ng cycl	e			
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progra	ammes)	
	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1	LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progra	ummes)	
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1		ons for teaching-degree progra	immes)	
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N Modul e Bachel Bachel	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1 Nr. 1 e appea lor's de lor's de		and Social Studies (20 Political and Social Stu	15) Idies (Minor, 2015)	

Module title					Abbreviation	
Specific issues of European Integration A			n A		o6-PSS-AM-IB4A-15	52-m01
Module coordinator			Module offered by			
holder nationa		Professorship of Europea ions	an Studies and Inter-		ropean Studies and	International
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	pl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-I	B4B.	
Conten	ts					
Advand	ed stu	dies of selected policy fi	elds of the European	Union.		
		ning outcomes				
		as acquired the ability to n a comparative manner		aking of European ir	nstitutions and state	s in specific
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	lish and potentially o	ther language		
		sessment (type, scope, langua le for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informat	ion on whether
f) portfo g) resea	olio (ap arch re Ige of a	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus				
Allocat	ion of p	olaces				
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	du					
Teachi		ρ				
	Suyu					
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	is for teaching-degree progra	immes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1					
Module		urs in				
Bachel Bachel Bachel	or's de or's de or's de	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po gree (2 majors) Political	olitical and Social Stu olitical and Social Stu	dies (Minor, 2015) dies (2015)		
Bachelor's (2020)	with 1 ma	or Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S	-	page 67 / 371

Module title					Abbreviation	
Specific issues of European Integration B			on B		06-PSS-AM-IB4B-152-m01	
Module coordinator				Module offered by		
holder nationa		Professorship of Europe	an Studies and Inter-	-	ropean Studies and Internationa	
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5	(not) s	successfully completed		-		
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	;		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-I	В4А.	
Conten	ts					
Advanc	ed stu	dies of selected policy f	elds of the European	Union.		
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		as acquired the ability to n a comparative manne		aking of European ir	nstitutions and states in specific	
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2)						
Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	lish and potentially o	ther language		
			age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether	
		le for bonus)				
		n (approx. 30 minutes) ntation (approx. 15 mini				
		ox. 5 pages) or				
		prox. 3 pages) or				
		. 3 pages) or				
		scussion (leading a disc	ussion (approx. 45 m	inutes) on a topic sp	ecified by the lecturer as part of a	
course)						
		oster (approx. 50 hours : pprox. 50 hours total)	lotal) or			
		ssessment: German and	d/or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	
		ffered: In the semester i				
Allocat	ion of j	olaces				
	onal inf					
Additio		ormation				
Additio		ormation				
Additio Worklo	ad	ormation				
	ad	ormation				
 Worklo						
 Worklo 150 h						
 Worklo 150 h Teachin	ng cycl		ns for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
 Worklo 150 h Teachin Referre § 22	ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h)	e	ns for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
 Worklo 150 h Teachin Referre § 22 § 22	ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f)	e	ns for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
 150 h Teachin § 22 1 § 22 1 § 22 1 § 56 N	ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1	e	ns for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
 150 h Teachin Referre § 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1 Ir. 1	e LPOI (examination regulatio	ns for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
 150 h Teachin Referre § 22 1 § 22 1 § 56 N § 81 N Module	ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1 Ir. 1 Ir. 1	e LPOI (examination regulatio				
 150 h Teachin Referre § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N Module Bachele	ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1 Ir. 1 e appea or's de	e LPOI (examination regulatio	nd Social Studies (20	15)		
 Worklo 150 h Teachin Referre § 22 II I § 22 II I § 22 II I § 56 I N § 81 I N Module Bachele	ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1 Ir. 1 e appea or's de or's de	e LPOI (examination regulatio urs in gree (1 major) Political a	nd Social Studies (20 Political and Social Stu	15) 1dies (Minor, 2015)		

Trance	Module title				Abbreviation
nansn	ational	Relations: Approaches	, Institutions, and dev	elopments A	06-PSS-AM-IB5A-152-m01
Modul	e coord	inator		Module offered b	y
	of the I al Relat	Professorship of Europe ions	an Studies and Inter-	Professorship of Relations	European Studies and Internationa
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)	
5	nume	rical grade			
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	i	
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM	-IB5B.
Conten	nts				
Explan	atory a	pproaches and analysis	of topics, institutions	, and processes of	transnational politics.
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes			
		as acquired the ability t ation including its functi		ents of policies as	well as problem areas of interna-
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ge	rman)	
S (2) Module	o taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	lish and notentially o	ther language	
			· · ·		not every semester, information on whether
		ble for bonus)	lage — If other than German,	examination offered — If	not every semester, information on whether
			each (approx. 30 minu	ıtes) or	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita	n paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weig	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita	n paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weig	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	a paper centatio colio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weig	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	a paper centatio colio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weig	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	n paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weig	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additic	n paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weig	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h	n paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weig	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio Worklo	n paper entatio iolio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weig	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additic 150 h Teachi 	n paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf pad	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weig	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additic Worklo 150 h Teachi Referre	n paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf onal inf oad ad ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places formation e LPO I (examination regulatio	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weig	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio Norklo 150 h Teachi \$ 22 II \$ 22 II \$ 22 II \$ 26 I N \$ 81 I N	n paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf onal inf oad ad ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places formation e LPO I (examination regulatio	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weig	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachi § 22 II § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N Module Bachel Bachel Bachel	n paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf onal inf oad ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1 Vr. 1 e appea or's de or's de or's de	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places formation e LPO I (examination regulatio	and term paper (appro d/or English and poter 	 bx. 15 pages), weig btially other languation and the state of the sta	Ige

Module	e title				Abbreviation
Transn	ationa	Relations: Approaches	s, Institutions, and dev	elopments B	o6-PSS-AM-IB5B-152-mo1
Modul	e coord	inator		Module offered by	/
	of the al Relat	Professorship of Europe ions	ean Studies and Inter-		uropean Studies and International
ECTS		od of grading	Only after succ. con		
5	(not)	successfully completed		•	
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites		
1 seme	ester	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-	IB5A.
Conten	nts				
Explan	atory a	pproaches and analysis	s of topics, institutions	, and processes of	transnational politics.
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes			
		as acquired the ability ation including its funct		ents of policies as	well as problem areas of interna-
Course	es (type, 1	number of weekly contact hour	s, language — if other than Ge	rman)	
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or En	glish and potentially o	ther language	
Metho	d of as	sessment (type, scope, lang	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if r	not every semester, information on whether
		le for bonus)			
c) essa d) revie e) log (f) leadi course g) scie h) port Langua Assess	ay (appr ew (approx (approx ing a di) or ntific po folio (a age of a sment o	oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German an ffered: In the semester	cussion (approx. 45 mi total) or d/or English and poter	ntially other langua	
Allocat	tion of	places			
	onal inf	ormation			
 Worklo	oad				
150 h					
-	ng cycl	ρ			
reacht		•			
	ed to in		ons for teaching-degree progra	mmes)	
 Referre	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1	LPO I (examination regulati	ons for teaching-degree progra	mmes)	
 Referra § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1	LPO I (examination regulati	ons for teaching-degree progra	immes)	
 Referre § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N Module Bachel Bachel	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1 Nr. 1 e appea lor's de lor's de	LPO I (examination regulati	and Social Studies (20 Political and Social Stu	15) dies (Minor, 2015)	

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Modul	e title				Abbreviation
Transnational Relations: Specific issues A					06-PSS-AM-IB6A-152-m01
Modul	e coord	linator		Module offered by	
holder nation			ean Studies and Inter-	-	uropean Studies and Internation
ECTS	T	od of grading	Only after succ. con		
5	nume	rical grade			
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	i	
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-I	B6B.
Conter	its				
Basic a	analysis	s of specific questions	of transnational politic	s.	
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes			
			to understand and ana nd theoretical foundation		ons of transnational politics on Relations.
Course	S (type, 1	number of weekly contact hou	rs, language — if other than Ge	rman)	
S (2)					
	_		nglish and potentially o		
		sessment (type, scope, lan ble for bonus)	guage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
weight c) oral	ed 4:1 (examir	or nation of one candidate	ninutes) or ninutes) and exercises e each (approx. 30 minu		ses, approx. 10 hours total),
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita	ed 4:1 (examin paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes oprox. 50 hours total) o port (approx. 15 pages assessment: German a bonus	ninutes) and exercises e each (approx. 30 minu) and term paper (appro pr	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua	ed 4:1 (examin paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes oprox. 50 hours total) o port (approx. 15 pages assessment: German a bonus	ninutes) and exercises e each (approx. 30 minu) and term paper (appro or)	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	ed 4:10 examir paper entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for :ion of	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes oprox. 50 hours total) o port (approx. 15 pages assessment: German a bonus places	ninutes) and exercises e each (approx. 30 minu) and term paper (appro or)	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	ed 4:10 examir paper entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for :ion of	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes oprox. 50 hours total) o port (approx. 15 pages assessment: German a bonus	ninutes) and exercises e each (approx. 30 minu) and term paper (appro or)	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additic	ed 4:10 examin paper entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for cion of p	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes oprox. 50 hours total) o port (approx. 15 pages assessment: German a bonus places	ninutes) and exercises e each (approx. 30 minu) and term paper (appro or)	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio	ed 4:10 examin paper entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for cion of p	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes oprox. 50 hours total) o port (approx. 15 pages assessment: German a bonus places	ninutes) and exercises e each (approx. 30 minu) and term paper (appro or)	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h	ed 4:10 examin paper entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for cion of p onal inf	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes oprox. 50 hours total) of port (approx. 15 pages assessment: German an bonus places	ninutes) and exercises e each (approx. 30 minu) and term paper (appro or)	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio	ed 4:10 examin paper entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for cion of p onal inf	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes oprox. 50 hours total) of port (approx. 15 pages assessment: German an bonus places	ninutes) and exercises e each (approx. 30 minu) and term paper (appro or)	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio 150 h Teachi 	ed 4:10 examin paper entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of onal inf	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes oprox. 50 hours total) of port (approx. 15 pages assessment: German at bonus places	ninutes) and exercises e each (approx. 30 minu) and term paper (appro or) nd/or English and poter	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag	ted 1:4 or
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio Teachi 50 h Teachi \$ 22 § 22 § 56 N	ed 4:10 examin paper entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes oprox. 50 hours total) of port (approx. 15 pages assessment: German an bonus places formation	ninutes) and exercises e each (approx. 30 minu) and term paper (appro or)	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag	ted 1:4 or
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Morklo 150 h Teachi \$ 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N	ed 4:10 examin paper entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for :ion of p :ion of p :ion of p :ion al inf :onal inf 	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes oprox. 50 hours total) of port (approx. 15 pages assessment: German an bonus places	ninutes) and exercises e each (approx. 30 minu) and term paper (appro or) nd/or English and poter	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag	ted 1:4 or
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additic Worklc 150 h Teachi 5 22 II § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel	ed 4:10 examin paper entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf or s de or's de or's de or's de	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes oprox. 50 hours total) of port (approx. 15 pages assessment: German and bonus places formation le LPO I (examination regulat ars in gree (1 major) Political gree (1 major, 1 minor) gree (1 major, 1 minor)	ninutes) and exercises e each (approx. 30 minu) and term paper (appro or) nd/or English and poter	15) utes (Minor, 2015) utes (2015)	ted 1:4 or

holder of the Professorship of European Studies and Inter-	
holder of the Professorship of European Studies and International Relations Professorship of European Studies and International Relations ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. completed 5 (not) successfully completed Duration Module level Other prerequisites 1 semester undergraduate May not be combined vertice	ofessorship of European Studies and International elations . of module(s)
holder of the Professorship of European Studies and International Relations Professorship of European Studies and International Relations ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. compl. 5 (not) successfully completed Durational Relations Module level Other prerequisites 1 semester undergraduate May not be combined vertical relations	ofessorship of European Studies and International elations . of module(s)
5 (not) successfully completed Duration Module level Other prerequisites 1 semester undergraduate May not be combined v	
DurationModule levelOther prerequisites1 semesterundergraduateMay not be combined v	with o6-PSS-AM-IB6A.
1 semester undergraduate May not be combined v	with o6-PSS-AM-IB6A.
	with o6-PSS-AM-IB6A.
Contents	
Basic analysis of specific questions of transnational politics.	
Intended learning outcomes	
The student has acquired the ability to understand and analyze the background of the conceptual and theoretical foundations	
${f Courses}$ (type, number of weekly contact hours, language $-$ if other than German	1)
S (2) Module taught in: German and/or English and potentially other	r language
Method of assessment (type, scope, language — if other than German, exam module is creditable for bonus)	nination offered — if not every semester, information on whether
 e) log (approx. 3 pages) or f) leading a discussion (leading a discussion (approx. 45 minut course) or g) scientific poster (approx. 50 hours total) or h) portfolio (approx. 50 hours total) Language of assessment: German and/or English and potentia Assessment offered: In the semester in which the course is offer Allocation of places 	lly other language
Additional information	
Workload	
150 h	
Teaching cycle	
Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programme	es)
§ 22 Nr. 1 h) § 22 Nr. 3 f) § 56 Nr. 1 § 81 Nr. 1	
Module appears in	
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studie Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studie	
	ated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re- TS) Political and Social Studies - 2020



Empirical Research Methods in the Social Sciences (advanced modules)

(10 ECTS credits)

Students must achieve 5 ECTS credits in modules with numerical grading.

Module	e title				Abbreviation
Empirio	cal Res	earch Project, Part 1 A			o6-PSS-AM-Meth1A-192-mo1
Module coordinator				Module offered by	
holder Science		Chair of Quantitative Me	thods in the Social		
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)	
5	nume	rical grade			
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-N	Meth1B
Conten	ts				
		nto relevant theories; fin gn; conducting a small s	-	. –	hypotheses; developing an own
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes			
	•	n within a given theoretic n design or analysis strat	•	research project or a	a secondary analysis. They deve-
Course	S (type, I	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ger	rman)	
S (2) Module	e taugh	it in: German and/or Eng	lish and potentially of	ther language	
			age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
		ple for bonus) mination (approx. 90 mi			
d) term e) prese or f) portfo g) resea Langua	paper entatic olio (ap arch re uge of a ment c	oprox. 50 hours total, nu port (approx. 15 pages, r assessment: German and offered: In the semester i	erical grade) or al grade) and term pap merical grade) or numerical grade) I/or English and poter	per (approx. 15 pages	s, numerical grade), weighted 1:2 e
Allocat	ion of	places			
Additio	nal inf	ormation			
Worklo	ad				
150 h					
Teachir	ng cycl	e			
	,				
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ns for teaching-degree progra	ummes)	
§ 56 N					
Module		ars in			
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) P	olitical and Social Stu	idies (2020)	
	or's de	gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (2 majors) Political			

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) exchange program Political and Social Studies (2023)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Empirical Research Project, Part 1 B					o6-PSS-AM-Meth1	3-192-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder Scienc		Chair of Quantitative Me	thods in the Social			
ECTS	1	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5	(not) s	successfully completed				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate		ed with o6-PSS-AM-M	eth1A.	
Conten	its		, ,			
Introdu	iction i	nto relevant theories; fir gn; conducting a small s			ypotheses; develop	oing an own
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes				
	•	within a given theoretic design or analysis strat	-	research project or a	secondary analysis	s. They deve-
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	lish and potentially o	ther language		
		Sessment (type, scope, langu Ile for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if not	every semester, informat	ion on whether
 b) shor c) essa d) revie e) log (f) leadi g) scier h) port Langua 	t prese y (appr ew (app approx ng a di ntific po folio (a age of a ment o	n (approx. 30 minutes, j ntation (approx. 15 minu rox. 5 pages, pass/fail) o orox. 3 pages, pass/fail) . 3 pages, pass/fail) or scussion (approx. 45 mi oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total, pa ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester i blaces	utes, pass/fail) or or nutes) on a topic spec total, pass/fail) or ass/fail) l/or English and poter	ntially other language		ípass/fail) or
			_			
Additio	onal inf	ormation				
 Worklo	ad		_			
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
		-	-			
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulatio	ns for teaching-degree progra	nmmes)		
§ 56 N						
Module	e appea	ars in				
Bachel Bachel	or's de or's de or's de	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (1 major, 1 minor) P	olitical and Social Stu	idies (2020)		
Bachel First sta	ate exa	gree (2 majors) Political mination for the teachin mination for the teachin	and Social Studies (2 g degree Grundschule	020) e Political and Social S		
Bachel First sta First sta	ate exa ate exa		and Social Studies (2 g degree Grundschule g degree Mittelschule	020) e Political and Social S	Studies (2020)	page 82 / 371



First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) exchange program Political and Social Studies (2023)

Empirio	e title				Abbreviation
	cal Res	earch Project, Part 2 A			06-PSS-AM-Meth2A-192-mo1
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	
holder Science		Chair of Quantitative Me	thods in the Social		
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. cor	npl. of module(s)	
5	nume	rical grade			
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	;	
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combin	ed with o6-PSS-AM-N	leth2B.
Conten	ts		<u> </u>		
		nto appropriate statistic n results	al methods required f	or data analysis; ana	lysing data; presenting and ir
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes			
		apply appropriate statist presentions.	tical procedures in or	der to test their hypot	heses. They prepare the resu
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)	
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	lish and potentially o	ther language	
		sessment (type, scope, langu ble for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if not	t every semester, information on wheth
e) pres or	entatio olio (ap	(approx. 15 pages, num n (30 minutes, numerica		per (approx. 15 pages	, numerical grade), weighted
g) resea Langua	ige of a	oprox. 50 hours total, nu port (approx. 15 pages, r issessment: German and	numerical grade)	ntially other language	9
g) resea Langua credita	ige of a ble for	port (approx. 15 pages, r issessment: German and bonus	numerical grade)	ntially other language	2
g) resea Langua	ige of a ble for	port (approx. 15 pages, r issessment: German and bonus	numerical grade)	ntially other language	2
g) resea Langua credita Allocat	ige of a ble for ion of J	port (approx. 15 pages, r issessment: German and bonus places	numerical grade)	ntially other language	3
g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio	ige of a ble for ion of j onal inf	port (approx. 15 pages, r issessment: German and bonus places formation	numerical grade) I/or English and pote		
g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio Prior co	ige of a ble for ion of j nal inf ompleti	port (approx. 15 pages, r issessment: German and bonus places	numerical grade) I/or English and pote		
g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio Prior cc Worklo	ige of a ble for ion of j nal inf ompleti	port (approx. 15 pages, r issessment: German and bonus places formation	numerical grade) I/or English and pote		
g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio Prior cc Worklo 150 h	ge of a ble for ion of p mal inf ompleti ad	port (approx. 15 pages, r issessment: German and bonus places formation ion of part 1 of research	numerical grade) I/or English and pote		
g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio Prior cc Worklo	ge of a ble for ion of p mal inf ompleti ad	port (approx. 15 pages, r issessment: German and bonus places formation ion of part 1 of research	numerical grade) I/or English and pote		
g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio Prior cc Worklo 150 h Teachin 	ge of a ble for ion of p onal inf ompleti bad	port (approx. 15 pages, r issessment: German and bonus places formation ion of part 1 of research	numerical grade) I/or English and pote project (AM-Meth1A o	r AM-Meth1B) highly i	
g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio Prior cc Worklo 150 h Teachin Referre	ge of a ble for ion of p onal inf ompleti ad ng cycl	port (approx. 15 pages, r issessment: German and bonus places formation ion of part 1 of research	numerical grade) I/or English and pote project (AM-Meth1A o	r AM-Meth1B) highly i	
g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio Prior cc Worklo 150 h Teachin Referre § 56 I N	ge of a ble for ion of p onal inf ompleti bad ng cycl ed to in lr. 2	port (approx. 15 pages, r issessment: German and bonus places formation ion of part 1 of research e LPO I (examination regulation	numerical grade) I/or English and pote project (AM-Meth1A o	r AM-Meth1B) highly i	
g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio Prior cc Worklo 150 h Teachin Referre § 56 l N Module	ge of a ble for ion of p onal inf ompleti ad ng cycl ed to in Ir. 2 e appea	port (approx. 15 pages, r issessment: German and bonus places formation ion of part 1 of research e LPO I (examination regulation ars in	numerical grade) I/or English and pote	r AM-Meth1B) highly i	
g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio Prior cc Worklo 150 h Teachin Referre § 56 I N Module Bachelo	ed to in line appear on al information on al inf	port (approx. 15 pages, r issessment: German and bonus places formation ion of part 1 of research e LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Political a	numerical grade) l/or English and pote project (AM-Meth1A o ns for teaching-degree progra	r AM-Meth1B) highly i ammes) 20)	
g) resea Langua credita Allocat Allocat Prior cc Worklo 150 h Teachin § 56 I N Module Bachelo Bachelo	ed to in lin. 2 e appea or's de or's de	port (approx. 15 pages, r issessment: German and bonus places formation ion of part 1 of research e LPO I (examination regulation ars in	numerical grade) I/or English and pote project (AM-Meth1A o ns for teaching-degree progra nd Social Studies (20 olitical and Social Stu	r AM-Meth1B) highly i ammes) 20) idies (2020)	
g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio Prior cc Worklo 150 h Teachin § 56 I N Bachelo Bachelo Bachelo	ed to in lin ad lin ad lin ad lin ad lin ad lin ad lin ad lin ad lin ad	port (approx. 15 pages, r issessment: German and bonus places formation ion of part 1 of research e LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) P	numerical grade) I/or English and pote project (AM-Meth1A o ns for teaching-degree progra nd Social Studies (20 olitical and Social Stu olitical and Social Stu	r AM-Meth1B) highly i ammes) 20) idies (2020) idies (Minor, 2020)	
g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio Prior cc Worklo 150 h Teachin Referre § 56 I N Module Bachelo Bachelo Bachelo	ege of a ble for ion of p onal inf ompleti ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad	port (approx. 15 pages, r issessment: German and bonus places formation ion of part 1 of research e LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (1 major, 1 minor) P	numerical grade) I/or English and pote project (AM-Meth1A o ns for teaching-degree progra nd Social Studies (20 olitical and Social Stu and Social Studies (20	r AM-Meth1B) highly i ammes) 20) idies (2020) idies (Minor, 2020) 020)	recommended.



First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) exchange program Political and Social Studies (2023)

Empirical Research Project, Part 2 B ode-PSS-AM-Meth2d Module continues Module offered by holds rote in of Quantitative Methods in the Social Sciences Only after succ. compl. of module(s) S [noi successfully completed 1 semeatrice	Module	e title				Abbreviation	
holder of the Chair of Quantitative Methods in the Social Sciences ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. compl. of module(s) 5 (not) successfully completed - Duration Module level Other prerequisites 1 semester undergraduate May not be combined with o6-PSS-AM-Meth2A. Contents Introduction into appropriate statistical methods required for data analysis; analysing data; present terpreting own results Intended learning outcomes The students apply appropriate statistical procedures in order to test their hypotheses. They prepare and give own presentations. Courses (hype, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) S (2) Module taught in: German and/or English and potentially other language Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, informat module is creditable for bonus) a) presentation (approx. 3 o minutes, pass/fail) or b) short presentation (approx. 3 pages, pass/fail) or c) essay (approx. 5 pages, pass/fail) or b) leading a discussion (approx. 45 minutes) on a topic specified by the lecturer as part of a course (g) scientific poster (approx. 5 on bours total, pass/fail) or b) approx. 5 pages, pass/fail) or b) leading a discussion (approx. 45 minutes) on a topic specified by the language Assessment offered: In the semester in which the course is offered, no less than once a year Allocation of place 	Empirical Research Project, Part 2 B					o6-PSS-AM-Meth2	B-192-m01
Sciences	Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
5 (not) successfully completed Duration Module level Other prerequisites 1 semester undergraduate May not be combined with o6-PSS-AM-Meth2A. Contents Introduction into appropriate statistical methods required for data analysis; analysing data; present terpreting own results Intended learning outcomes Intended learning outcomes The students apply appropriate statistical procedures in order to test their hypotheses. They prepare and give own presentations. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) S (a) Module taught in: German and/or English and potentially other language Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, informat module is creditable for bonus) a) presentation (approx. 3p minutes, pass/fail) or a) presentation (approx. 3p minutes, pass/fail) or b) short presentation (approx. 4p minutes) on a topic specified by the lecturer as part of a course (g) scientific poster (approx. 3p deprox. 4p minutes) on a topic specified by the lecturer as part of a course (g) scientific poster (approx. 5p hours total, pass/fail) or b) addition an information Project (AM-Meth1A or AM-Meth1B) highly recommended. Prior completion of part 1 of research project (AM-Meth1A or AM-Meth1B) highly recommended. Workload S 5 1 Nr. 2 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 maj			Chair of Quantitative Met	hods in the Social			
Duration Module level Other prerequisites 1 semester undergraduate May not be combined with o6-PSS-AM-Meth2A. Contents Introduction into appropriate statistical methods required for data analysis; analysing data; present terpreting own results Intended learning outcomes Intended learning outcomes The students apply appropriate statistical procedures in order to test their hypotheses. They prepare and give own presentations. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) S (a) Module taught in: German and/or English and potentially other language Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, informati module is creditable for bonus) a) presentation (approx. 3 o minutes, pass/fail) or b) short presentation (approx. 3 pages, pass/fail) or b) gl capprox. 5 pages, pass/fail) or c) essay (approx. 5 pages, pass/fail) or b) log (approx. 3 pages, pass/fail) or c) essay (approx. 3 pages, pass/fail) or b) gl capprox. 5 powers on total, pass/fail) or b) portfolio (approx. 4, 5 minutes) on a topic specified by the lecturer as part of a course (g) scientific poster (approx. 5 o hours total, pass/fail) or h) portfolio (approx. 5 o hours total, pass/fail) or f) leading a discussion (approx. 4, 5 minutes) on a topic specified by the lecturer as part of a course (g) sclentific poster (approx. 5 o hours total, pass/fail)	ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. cor	npl. of module(s)		
1 semester undergraduate May not be combined with o6-PSS-AM-Meth2A. Contents Introduction into appropriate statistical methods required for data analysis; analysing data; present terpreting own results Intended learning outcomes The students apply appropriate statistical procedures in order to test their hypotheses. They prepare and give own presentations. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) S (2) Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, informati module is creditable for bonus) a) a) presentation (approx. 30 minutes, pass/fail) or b) short presentation (approx. 30 minutes, pass/fail) or c) essay (approx. 5 pages, pass/fail) or b) leading a discussion (approx. 45 minutes) on a topic specified by the lecturer as part of a course (g) scientific poster (approx. 50 hours total, pass/fail) or c) Additional information Additional information Additional information Prior completion of part 1 of research project (AM-Meth1A or AM-Meth1B) highly recommended. Workload i5 6 1 Nr. 2 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching deg	5	(not) s	successfully completed		-		
Contents Introduction into appropriate statistical methods required for data analysis; analysing data; present terpreting own results Intendel learning outcomes The students apply appropriate statistical procedures in order to test their hypotheses. They prepare and give own presentations. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language — if other than German) S (2) Module taught in: German and/or English and potentially other language Method of assessment (type, scope, language — if other than German, examination offered — if not every semester, informati module is creditable for bonus) a) presentation (approx. 30 minutes, pass/fail) or b) short presentation (approx. 30 minutes, pass/fail) or c) essay (approx. 5 pages, pass/fail) or e) log (approx. 3 pages, pass/fail) or f) leading a discussion (approx. 45 minutes) on a topic specified by the lecturer as part of a course (g) scientific poster (approx. 50 hours total, pass/fail) or h) portfolio fibred: In the semester in which the course is offered, no less than once a year Allocation of places	Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites	;		
Introduction into appropriate statistical methods required for data analysis; analysing data; present terpreting own results Intended learning outcomes The students apply appropriate statistical procedures in order to test their hypotheses. They prepare and give own presentations. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) S (2) Module taught in: German and/or English and potentially other language Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, informat module is creditable for horus) a) presentation (approx. 30 minutes, pass/fail) or b) short presentation (approx. 30 minutes, pass/fail) or c) essay (approx. 5 pages, pass/fail) or d) review (approx. 3 pages, pass/fail) or f) leading a discussion (approx. 45 minutes) on a topic specified by the lecturer as part of a course (g) scientific poster (approx. 50 hours total, pass/fail) or h) portfolio figure 1 of research project (AM-Meth1A or AM-Meth1B) highly recommended. Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 56 l Nr. 2 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major). Politic	1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combin	ed with o6-PSS-AM-N	Meth2A.	
terpreting own results Intended learning outcomes The students apply appropriate statistical procedures in order to test their hypotheses. They prepare and give own presentations. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language — if other than German) S (2) Module taught in: German and/or English and potentially other language Method of assessment (type, scope, language — if other than German, examination offered — if not every semester, informati module is creditable for bonus) a) presentation (approx. 30 minutes, pass/fail) or b) short presentation (approx. 30 minutes, pass/fail) or c) essay (approx. 5 pages, pass/fail) or d) review (approx. 3 pages, pass/fail) or e) log (approx. 3 pages, pass/fail) or f) leading a discussion (approx. 45 minutes) on a topic specified by the lecturer as part of a course (g) scientific poster (approx. 50 hours total, pass/fail) or h) portfolio fiperes	Conten	ts		•			
The students apply appropriate statistical procedures in order to test their hypotheses. They prepare and give own presentations. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) S (2) Module taught in: German and/or English and potentially other language Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, informat imodule is creditable for bonus) a) presentation (approx. 30 minutes, pass/fail) or b) short presentation (approx. 15 minutes, pass/fail) or c) essay (approx. 5 pages, pass/fail) or d) review (approx. 3 pages, pass/fail) or e) log (approx. 3 pages, pass/fail) or f) leading a discussion (approx. 45 minutes) on a topic specified by the lecturer as part of a course (g) scientific poster (approx. 50 hours total, pass/fail) Language of assessment: German and/or English and potentially other language Allocation of places 				al methods required f	or data analysis; and	alysing data; presen	ting and in-
and give own presentations. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language — if other than German) S (2) Module taught in: German and/or English and potentially other language Method of assessment (type, scope, language — if other than German, examination offered — if not every semester, informat module is creditable for bonus) a) presentation (approx. 30 minutes, pass/fail) or b) short presentation (approx. 15 minutes, pass/fail) or c) essay (approx. 5 pages, pass/fail) or d) review (approx. 5 pages, pass/fail) or e) log (approx. 3 pages, pass/fail) or f) leading a discussion (approx. 45 minutes) on a topic specified by the lecturer as part of a course (g) scientific poster (approx. 50 hours total, pass/fail) Language of assessment: German and/or English and potentially other language Assessment offered: In the semester in which the course is offered, no less than once a year Allocation of places Additional information Prior completion of part 1 of research project (AM-Meth1A or AM-Meth1B) highly recommended. Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO 1 (examination regulations forteaching-degree programmes) § 561 Nr. 2 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020)	Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
S (2) Module taught in: German and/or English and potentially other language Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, informati module is creditable for bonus) a) presentation (approx. 30 minutes, pass/fail) or b) short presentation (approx. 15 minutes, pass/fail) or c) essay (approx. 3 pages, pass/fail) or d) review (approx. 3 pages, pass/fail) or e) log (approx. 3 pages, pass/fail) or e) log (approx. 3 pages, pass/fail) or f) leading a discussion (approx. 45 minutes) on a topic specified by the lecturer as part of a course (g) scientific poster (approx. 50 hours total, pass/fail) Language of assessment: German and/or English and potentially other language Assessment offered: In the semester in which the course is offered, no less than once a year Allocation of places Additional information Prior completion of part 1 of research project (AM-Meth1A or AM-Meth1B) highly recommended. Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 56 l Nr. 2 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) and political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 major, 3 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 major, 9 Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020)				ical procedures in or	der to test their hypo	theses. They prepa	e the results
Module taught in: German and/or English and potentially other language Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, informati module is creditable for bonus) a) presentation (approx. 30 minutes, pass/fail) or b) short presentation (approx. 15 minutes, pass/fail) or c) essay (approx. 5 pages, pass/fail) or d) review (approx. 3 pages, pass/fail) or e) log (approx. 3 pages, pass/fail) or f) leading a discussion (approx. 45 minutes) on a topic specified by the lecturer as part of a course (g) scientific poster (approx. 50 hours total, pass/fail) or h) portfolio (approx. 50 hours total, pass/fail) or h) portfolio (approx. 50 hours total, pass/fail) Language of assessment: German and/or English and potentially other language Assessment offered: in the semester in which the course is offered, no less than once a year Allocation of places Additional information Prior completion of part 1 of research project (AM-Meth1A or AM-Meth1B) highly recommended. Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 56 l Nr. 2 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 9 Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020)	Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)		
module is creditable for bonus) a) presentation (approx. 30 minutes, pass/fail) or b) short presentation (approx. 15 minutes, pass/fail) or c) essay (approx. 5 pages, pass/fail) or e) log (approx. 3 pages, pass/fail) or e) log (approx. 3 pages, pass/fail) or f) leading a discussion (approx. 45 minutes) on a topic specified by the lecturer as part of a course (g) scientific poster (approx. 50 hours total, pass/fail) any poster (approx. 50 hours total, pass/fail) anguage of assessment: German and/or English and potentially other language Assessment offered: In the semester in which the course is offered, no less than once a year Allocation of places Additional information Prior completion of part 1 of research project (AM-Meth1A or AM-Meth1B) highly recommended. Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 56 I Nr. 2 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020)		e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	lish and potentially o	ther language		
b) short presentation (approx. 15 minutes, pass/fail) or c) essay (approx. 5 pages, pass/fail) or d) review (approx. 3 pages, pass/fail) or e) log (approx. 3 pages, pass/fail) or f) leading a discussion (approx. 45 minutes) on a topic specified by the lecturer as part of a course (g) scientific poster (approx. 50 hours total, pass/fail) Language of assessment: German and/or English and potentially other language Allocation of places Additional information Prior completion of part 1 of research project (AM-Meth1A or AM-Meth1B) highly recommended. Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 56 l Nr. 2 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020)				age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informa	tion on whether
Allocation of places Additional information Prior completion of part 1 of research project (AM-Meth1A or AM-Meth1B) highly recommended. Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 56 l Nr. 2 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020)	e) log (a f) leadi g) scier h) portf Langua	approx ng a di ntific po folio (a ge of a	. 3 pages, pass/fail) or scussion (approx. 45 mir oster (approx. 50 hours t pprox. 50 hours total, pa ssessment: German and	nutes) on a topic spe otal, pass/fail) or ss/fail) /or English and pote	ntially other languag	e	(pass/fail) or
Additional information Prior completion of part 1 of research project (AM-Meth1A or AM-Meth1B) highly recommended. Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 56 l Nr. 2 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020)							
Prior completion of part 1 of research project (AM-Meth1A or AM-Meth1B) highly recommended. Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 56 l Nr. 2 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020)							
Prior completion of part 1 of research project (AM-Meth1A or AM-Meth1B) highly recommended. Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 56 l Nr. 2 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020)	Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 56 l Nr. 2 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020)				proiect (AM-Meth1A o	r AM-Meth1B) highly	recommended.	
150 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 56 l Nr. 2 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020)		· ·			, ,		
Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 56 Nr. 2 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020)	150 h						
 Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 56 Nr. 2 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) 		ng cycl	e				
§ 56 l Nr. 2 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020)							
§ 56 l Nr. 2 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020)	Referre	d to in	LPOI (examination regulation	is for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020)							
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020)			urs in				
First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020)	Bachele Bachele Bachele First sta	or's de or's de or's de ate exa	gree (1 major, 1 minor) Pe gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po gree (2 majors) Political mination for the teaching	olitical and Social Stu olitical and Social Stu and Social Studies (2 g degree Grundschul	udies (2020) udies (Minor, 2020) 020) e Political and Social		
Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-							page 86 / 371



First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) exchange program Political and Social Studies (2023)

Module title					Abbreviation	
Qualitative Methods A					o6-PSS-AM-Meth3A-152-m	101
Modul	e coord	linator		Module offered by		
holder Resear		Professorship of Sociolo	gy and Qualitative	Professorship of So	ciology and Qualitative Res	search
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. cor	npl. of module(s)		
5	nume	erical grade				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	i		
1 seme	ester	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-N	Neth3B.	
Conter	nts					
Deeper thods.	ning of	the understanding of me	ethodological backgro	ounds and specific ap	oproaches of qualitative me	9-
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes				
The stu studies			o plan an autonomous	s qualitative study ar	nd to critically assess quali	ative
Course	S (type,	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2) Module	e taugł	nt in: German and/or Eng	lish and potentially o	ther language		
Metho	d of as	sessment (type, scope, langu	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	t every semester, information on wh	ether
		ble for bonus) Imination (approx. 90 mil				
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua	entatio olio (a arch re age of a	r (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) a pprox. 50 hours total) or eport (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus				
Allocat						
Additio	onal in	formation				
 Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cyc	le				
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ns for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
§ 22 § 22	Nr. 3 f)					
§ 56 N § 81 N						
Modul		ars in				
Bachel	or's de	egree (1 major) Political a				
		egree (1 major, 1 minor) Pe egree (1 major, 1 minor) Pe				
Bachelor's	with 1 ma	ajor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam	. reg. data re- page 8	8 / 371

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021)

Module title				Abbreviation		
Qualitative Methods B				o6-PSS-AM-Meth3E	B-152-m01	
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u> </u>	
	of the l	Professorship of Sociolog	y and Qualitative		ciology and Qualitat	tive Research
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5	(not) s	successfully completed				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	;		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-N	Neth3A.	
Conten	ts					
Deeper thods.	ning of	the understanding of me	thodological backgro	ounds and specific a	oproaches of qualita	itive me-
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
The stu studies		as acquired the ability to ers.	plan an autonomou	s qualitative study ar	nd to critically asses	s qualitative
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Engl	ish and potentially o	ther language		
		sessment (type, scope, langua ole for bonus)	ge — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informati	ion on whether
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua	ng a di) or ntific po folio (a nge of a	. 3 pages) or scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and,	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	er as part of a
		ffered: In the semester in	which the course is	offered, no less thar	i once a year	
Allocat		places				
Additio	nalinf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h	1					
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 3 f) Ir. 2					
Module		ars in				
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Political ar gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po	-			
		jor Political and Social Studies	JMU Würzburg • g	enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S		page 90 / 371

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)



Advanced Modules Political Theory

(10 ECTS credits)

Students must achieve 5 ECTS credits in modules with numerical grading.

Module title				Abbreviation
	sical authors of politica	l thinking, Selected cl	assical political	06-PSS-AM-PT1A-152-m01
theories A	•	U.	·	
Module coord	linator		Module offered by	,
holder of the litics	Chair of Comparative Po	olitics and German Po-	Chair of Comparat	ive Politics and German Politics
ECTS Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	pl. of module(s)	
	rical grade		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
Duration	Module level	Other prerequisites		
1 semester	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-	PT1B.
Contents				
	sics of political thinking Aristotle to Kant and th		•	ed examination of political con-
Intended lear	ning outcomes			
	uire deeepened knowled discourses of those cla			as well as the ability to evaluate
Courses (type,	number of weekly contact hours	s, language — if other than Ger	rman)	
S (2)				
Module taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	glish and potentially of	ther language	
Method of as module is credital		uage — if other than German, o	examination offered — if r	ot every semester, information on whether
	mination (approx. 90 m		a to 5 written exerc	ises, approx. 10 hours total),
weighted 4:1				
	nation of one candidate	each (approx. 30 minu	ites) or	
	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes)	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 nages), weigh	ted 1:4 or
	oprox. 50 hours total) or		, i i j pages), i eign	
	port (approx. 15 pages)	.,		
Language of a creditable for	ssessment: German an	d/or English and poter	itially other langua	ge
Allocation of				
	PILLES			
Additional inf	ormation			
Workload				
150 h				
Teaching cycl	e			
Referred to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progra	mmes)	
§ 22 Nr. 1 h)				
§ 22 Nr. 3 f)				
§ 56 Nr. 1 § 81 Nr. 1				
Module appea	ars in			
	gree (1 major) Political a	and Social Studies (20	15)	

Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies	JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-	page 93 / 371
(2020)	cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020	

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Modul	e title				Abbreviation
Selector theorie		sical authors of political	thinking, Selected cl	assical political	o6-PSS-AM-PT1B-152-mo1
	e coord	inator		Module offered by	
holder litics	of the (Chair of Comparative Poli	tics and German Po-		ve Politics and German Politics
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)	
5	(not) s	successfully completed		-	
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites		
1 seme	ester	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-I	PT1A.
Conter	nts		<u>,</u> ,		
ception	ns from	sics of political thinking r Aristotle to Kant and the ning outcomes			ed examination of political con-
			ze of selected classic	al political theories	as well as the ability to evaluate
		discourses of those clas			us well us the ushity to evaluate
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Gei	rman)	
S (2) Modul	e taugh	t in: German and/or Engl	ish and potentially of	ther language	
			ge — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
		le for bonus)			
 b) shoi c) essa d) revie e) log (f) leadi course g) scie h) port Langua 	rt prese ay (appr ew (app (approx ing a di ing a di) or ntific po folio (a age of a	n (approx. 30 minutes) o ntation (approx. 15 minut ox. 5 pages) or orox. 3 pages) or . 3 pages) or scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and, ffered: In the semester in	tes) or ussion (approx. 45 mi otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	
	tion of p				n once a year
Additio	onal inf	ormation			
Worklo	ad				
150 h					
Teachi	ng cycl	е			
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)	
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N	Vr. 1				
-	NI. I				
§ 81 N	e appea	urs in			
§ 81 N Modul	e appea	irs in gree (1 major) Political ar	nd Social Studies (20	15)	
§ 81 N Module Bachel Bachel	e appea lor's de lor's de		litical and Social Stu	-	

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Modul	e title				Abbreviation	
Politica	al theo	ries of the Enlightenme	nt and Modernity A		06-PSS-AM-PT2A-15	52-m01
Modul	e coord	linator		Module offered by		
holder litics	ofthe	Chair of Comparative Po	olitics and German Po-	Chair of Comparativ	ve Politics and Germa	an Politics
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ester	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-F	РТ2В.	
Conten	nts					
		ries of Enlightenment an Rawls and their impact u		ed examination of se	lected modern politi	cal thinkers
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		uire deepened knowled scourses on this field a		political theories as	well as the ability to	evaluate po-
Course	es (type, 1	number of weekly contact hour	s, language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	it in: German and/or En	glish and potentially o	ther language		
		sessment (type, scope, lang ble for bonus)	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informati	on on whether
e) pres f) portf g) rese	entatio folio (ap arch re age of a	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) o port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German an	r			
Allocat						
Additio	onal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
		LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N	Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1					
§ 81 N						
Bachel	lor's de lor's de	ars in gree (1 major) Political gree (1 major, 1 minor) gree (1 major, 1 minor)	Political and Social Stu	idies (Minor, 2015)		
		jor Political and Social Studies	JMU Würzburg • g	enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam	-	page 97 / 371
2020)			cord Bachelor (18	o ECTS) Political and Social S	tudies - 2020	

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Politica	al theo	ries of the Enlightenmen	t and Modernity B		06-PSS-AM-PT2B-1	52-m01
Module	e coord	linator		Module offered by		
holder litics	ofthe	Chair of Comparative Pol	itics and German Po-		ve Politics and Germ	an Politics
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	pl. of module(s)		
5	(not)	successfully completed				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-I	PT2A.	
Conten	ts					
		ries of Enlightenment and Rawls and their impact up		d examination of se	elected modern polit	ical thinkers
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		uire deepened knowledg scourses on this field au		political theories as	s well as the ability to	o evaluate po
Course	S (type,	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Gei	man)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	nt in: German and/or Eng	lish and potentially of	ther language		
		sessment (type, scope, langua	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if n	ot every semester, informat	tion on whether
e) log (f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua Assess	approx ng a di) or ntific p folio (a ige of a ment c	orox. 3 pages) or k. 3 pages) or iscussion (leading a discussion (leading a discus oster (approx. 50 hours t upprox. 50 hours total) assessment: German and offered: In the semester in	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	re	er as part of a
Allocat	ion of	places				
	nal inf	formation				
 Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cvcl	le	-			
	3 29 8	-				
		LPOI (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1					
Module		ars in				
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po				
		ajor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exar		,

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Module	e title				Abbreviation			
Moderi	n and p	oostmodern political the	eories A		06-PSS-AM-PT3A-1	52-m01		
Module	e coord	linator		Module offered by	<u> </u>			
holder litics	ofthe	Chair of Comparative Po	litics and German Po-	· · · ·	ve Politics and Germ	an Politics		
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)				
5	1	rical grade		• • • •				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	i				
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	May not be combined with o6-PSS-AM-PT3B.				
Conten	its	• •						
		ries of Modernity and Po ers from M.Weber to Lyo				oostmodern		
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes						
		uire deepened knowled uate positions and disc			litical theories as we	ell as the		
Course	S (type, 1	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ge	rman)				
S (2) Module	e taugh	nt in: German and/or Eng	glish and potentially o	ther language				
		sessment (type, scope, langu ble for bonus)	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informat	ion on whether		
f) portf g) rese	olio (ar arch re age of a	on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German an bonus						
Allocat	ion of	places						
	-							
Additio	onal inf	ormation						
Worklo	ad							
150 h								
Teachi	ng cycl	e						
Referre	ed to in	LPOI (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progra	ammes)				
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N	Nr. 3 f)							
§ 81 N								
Module	e appea	ars in						
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) F gree (1 major, 1 minor) F	Political and Social Stu	idies (Minor, 2015)				
achelor's		ijor Political and Social Studies	JMU Würzburg ● g	enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exan o ECTS) Political and Social S		page 101 / 3;		
2020)				o Let 3) i ollucat allu Social S	2020			

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Moderr	n and p	ostmodern political the	ories B		06-PSS-AM-PT3B-1	52-m01
Module	e coord	linator		Module offered by	<u>I</u>	
holder litics	ofthe	Chair of Comparative Pol	itics and German Po-		ve Politics and Germ	an Politics
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	pl. of module(s)		
5	(not)	successfully completed				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-F	РТ3А.	
Conten	ts					
		ries of Modernity and Posters from M.Weber to Lyo				postmodern
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		uire deepened knowledg uate positions and disco			litical theories as we	ell as the
Course	S (type, 1	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ger	rman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	it in: German and/or Eng	lish and potentially of	ther language		
		Sessment (type, scope, languable for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informat	tion on whether
e) log (a f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua	approx ng a di) or ntific p folio (a ge of a ment c	prox. 3 pages) or scussion (leading a disc oster (approx. 50 hours t pprox. 50 hours total) assessment: German and offered: In the semester in	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	er as part of
		places				
Additio	onal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
Referre § 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1	LPO I (examination regulation	is for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
Module		ars in				
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Political a				
Bachel	01 5 40	gree (1 major, 1 minor) P	olitical and Social Stu	dies (Minor, 2015)		

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Selecte	ed class	sical and modern theor	ies of democracy A		o6-PSS-AM-PT4A-1	52-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder litics	of the (Chair of Comparative Po	olitics and German Po-	Chair of Comparati	ve Politics and Germ	an Politics
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-F	РТ4В.	
Conten	ts					
		modern theories of der Ind their impact up to t				
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		uire deepened knowled uate positions and disc			es of democracy as v	well as the
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	s, language — if other than Ger	rman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or En	glish and potentially of	ther language		
		Sessment (type, scope, lang le for bonus)	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informat	ion on whether
e) pres f) portf g) rese	entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) o port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus	r			
Allocat						
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h	-					
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
			_			
		LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N	Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1					
§ 81 N Module		ors in				
Bachel Bachel	or's de or's de	gree (1 major) Political gree (1 major, 1 minor)	Political and Social Stu	idies (Minor, 2015)		
		gree (1 major, 1 minor)		Idles (2015) enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam	reg data ro	Dago 105 / 07-1
3achelor s (2020)	with 1 ma	join oliticat allu Social Sluules		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S	-	page 105 / 371

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Selecte	ed clas	sical and modern theorie	es of democracy B		o6-PSS-AM-PT4B-1	152-m01
Module	e coord	linator		Module offered by		
holder litics	of the	Chair of Comparative Pol	itics and German Po-	Chair of Comparat	ve Politics and Gern	nan Politics
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	ıpl. of module(s)		
5	(not)	successfully completed				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-	PT4A.	
Conten	ts					
		modern theories of dem and their impact up to th				
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		uire deepened knowledg uate positions and disco			ies of democracy as	well as the
Course	S (type,	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ger	man)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	nt in: German and/or Eng	lish and potentially of	ther language		
		sessment (type, scope, langua ole for bonus)	age — if other than German, o	examination offered — if n	ot every semester, informa	tion on whether
e) log (a f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua	approx ng a di) or ntific p folio (a ge of a	orox. 3 pages) or k. 3 pages) or iscussion (leading a disc oster (approx. 50 hours t approx. 50 hours total) assessment: German and offered: In the semester i	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	ge	rer as part of
Allocat	ion of	places				
	nal inf	formation				
 Worklo						
	au					
150 h Teachi i		٥				
	-5 Cycl					
	d to in	LPOI (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1					
Module	e appe	ars in				
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po				

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Moder	n and c	ontemporary theories o	of democracy A		06-PSS-AM-PT5A-152	-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u></u>	
holder litics	of the (Chair of Comparative Po	olitics and German Po-	Chair of Comparati	ve Politics and Germar	Politics
ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. compl. of module(s)						
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-F	ΥТ5B.	
Conten	ts					
		ontemporary theories o abermas and their impa				
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		uire deepened knowled evaluate positions and o			heories of democracy a	as well as
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	s, language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	glish and potentially o	ther language		
		Sessment (type, scope, lang ole for bonus)	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information	on whether
e) pres f) portf g) rese	entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a	(approx. 15 pages) or in (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German an bonus				
Allocat		·				
Additio	onal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h	-					
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
		LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1					
Module		ars in				
Bachel Bachel	or's de or's de	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) I gree (1 major, 1 minor) I	Political and Social Stu	dies (Minor, 2015)		
Bachelor's 2020)	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S		page 109 / 37

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Moder	e title				Abbreviation	
	n and c	ontemporary theories of	democracy B		06-PSS-AM-PT5B-1	52-m01
Module	e coord	linator		Module offered by	<u> </u>	
holder litics	of the	Chair of Comparative Pol	itics and German Po-	Chair of Comparati	ve Politics and Germ	an Politics
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	pl. of module(s)		
5	(not)	successfully completed				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-F	PT5A.	
from M	n and c ill to H	ontemporary theories of abermas and their impac				
	-	ning outcomes				
		uire deepened knowledg evaluate positions and d			heories of democrac	zy as well as
	S (type, I	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	lish and potentially o	ther language		
		s essment (type, scope, langua ble for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informat	ion on whether
f) leadi course)		scussion (leading a disc	ussion (approx 45 mi		: C + +	
g) scier h) portf Langua Assess	folio (a age of a ment c	oster (approx. 50 hours t pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and offered: In the semester in	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	er as part of a
g) scier h) portf Langua	folio (a age of a ment c	pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester in	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	er as part of a
g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat	folio (a age of a ment c ion of	pprox. 50 hours total) assessment: German and affered: In the semester in places	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	er as part of a
g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat	folio (a age of a ment c ion of	pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester in	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	er as part of a
g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat Additio	folio (a age of a ment c ion of p onal inf	pprox. 50 hours total) assessment: German and affered: In the semester in places	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	er as part of a
g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat Additio	folio (a age of a ment c ion of p onal inf	pprox. 50 hours total) assessment: German and affered: In the semester in places	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	er as part of a
g) scier h) porti Langua Assess Allocat Additio Worklo	folio (a age of a ment c ion of onal inf	pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and offered: In the semester in places formation	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	er as part of a
g) scier h) porti Langua Assess Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h	folio (a age of a ment c ion of onal inf	pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and offered: In the semester in places formation	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	er as part of
g) scier h) porti Langua Assess Allocat Morklo 150 h Teachin 	folio (a age of a ment c ion of onal inf onal info onal info info info onal info info info info info info info info	pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester in places formation e LPO I (examination regulation	otal) or /or English and poter n which the course is	ntially other languag offered, no less than	e	er as part of
g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat Additio Yorklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II I § 22 II I § 56 I N § 81 I N	folio (a age of a ment c ion of onal inf onal in	pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester in places formation e LPO I (examination regulation	otal) or /or English and poter n which the course is	ntially other languag offered, no less than	e	er as part of
g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat Morklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II I § 22 II I § 22 II I § 56 I N § 81 I N Module Bachel	folio (a age of a ment c ion of onal inf onal inf oad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad a	pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester in places formation e LPO I (examination regulation	otal) or /or English and poter n which the course is 	ntially other languag offered, no less than mmes)	e	er as part of



Advanced Modules Subfields of Sociology

(10 ECTS credits)

Students must achieve 5 ECTS credits in modules with numerical grading.

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Theory	, Metho	ods and Results in a so	ciological subfield A		06-PSS-AM-SpS1A	-152-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	I	
holder Resear		Professorship of Sociol	ogy and Qualitative	Professorship of So	ociology and Qualita	ative Research
				mpl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites	5		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combin	ed with o6-PSS-AM-S	SpS1B.	
Conten	ts					
Theorie	es, met	hods and findings in a	special field of social	science		
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		become adept at recog eld of social science.	nizing and evaluating	the main conceptual	theories, methods	and findings
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hour	s, language — if other than Ge	erman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or En	glish and potentially c	other language		
Metho	d of ass	sessment (type, scope, lang	guage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informa	tion on whether
module is	creditab	le for bonus)				
d) terme) pressf) portfog) resea	examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a	ation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) o port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German ar	and term paper (appr r	ox. 15 pages), weight		
Allocat	ion of p	olaces				
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h		-				
Teachi	ig cyci	e				
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progr	ammes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 3 f) Ir. 2					
Module	e appea	ars in				
Bachel Bachel Bachel	or's de or's de or's de	gree (1 major) Political gree (1 major, 1 minor) gree (1 major, 1 minor) gree (2 majors) Politica	Political and Social St Political and Social St	udies (Minor, 2015) udies (2015)		
Bachelor's (2020)	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		generated 19-Apr-2025 • exan 80 ECTS) Political and Social S	-	page 114 / 371

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Theory	, Meth	ods and Results in a soo	ciological subfield B		o6-PSS-AM-SpS1B-	-152-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	J	
holder Resear		Professorship of Sociolo	ogy and Qualitative	· · ·	ociology and Qualita	tive Research
ECTS	ECTS Method of grading Only after succ.			mpl. of module(s)		
5		successfully completed		•		
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites	5		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combin	ed with o6-PSS-AM-S	SpS1A.	
Conten	ts					
Theorie	es, met	hods and findings in a s	pecial field of social	science		
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		become adept at recogr eld of social science.	nizing and evaluating	the main conceptual	theories, methods a	and findings
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ge	erman)		
S (2) Module	taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	ulish and notentially o	therlanguage		
		Sessment (type, scope, langu	- · ·		ot even comester informat	ion on whether
		le for bonus)	lage – Il other than German,		or every semester, morma	
e) log (f) leadi course) g) scier h) port Langua	approx ng a di or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o	prox. 3 pages) or . 3 pages) or scussion (leading a disc oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German an iffered: In the semester places	total) or d/or English and pote	ntially other languag	e	er as part of a
	nal inf	ormation				
 Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ns for teaching-degree progr	ammes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 3 f) Ir. 2					
Module	e appea	ars in				
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) F gree (1 major, 1 minor) F	Political and Social St	udies (Minor, 2015)		
Bachelor's (2020)	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		generated 19-Apr-2025 • exan 30 ECTS) Political and Social S	•	page 116 / 371
				,		

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title				Abbreviation
Politica	al Socio	ology A			o6-PSS-AM-SpS2A-152-mo1
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	
	of the I	Professorship of Sociol	ogy and Qualitative	· · · ·	ciology and Qualitative Researc
ECTS Method of grading Only after succ.				npl. of module(s)	
5	nume	rical grade			
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	i	
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-S	SpS2B.
Conten	ts				
Theorie	es, met	hods and findings in po	olitical sociology		
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes			
			nizing and evaluating t s into temporary debate		theories, methods and findings
Course	S (type, r	umber of weekly contact hour	s, language — if other than Ge	rman)	
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or En	glish and potentially o	ther language	
		s essment (type, scope, lang le for bonus)	guage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	t every semester, information on whether
e) pres f) portfo g) resea	entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a	pprox. 50 hours total) o port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German ar			
Allocat	ion of p	olaces			
Additio	nal inf	ormation			
Worklo	ad				
150 h	-	_			
Teachi	ng cycl	8			
 Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulati	ons for teaching-degree progra	ammes)	
§ 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 2		usb.co prosic	,	
Module	e appea	ars in			
Bachel Bachel	or's de or's de	gree (1 major, 1 minor)	and Social Studies (20 Political and Social Stu Political and Social Stu l and Social Studies (2	ıdies (Minor, 2015) ıdies (2015)	
			· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	015)	

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Politica	al Socio	ology B			o6-PSS-AM-SpS2B-152-mo)1
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
	of the I	Professorship of Sociolo	ogy and Qualitative		ociology and Qualitative Res	earch
ECTS Method of grading Only after succ.			Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5	(not) s	successfully completed				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-S	ipS2A.	
Conten						
		hods and findings in po	litical sociology			
		ning outcomes				
		become adept at recogr ciology and get insights			theories, methods and find	ings
	S (type, r	umber of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	glish and potentially o	ther language		
			uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on who	ether
		^{le for bonus)} n (approx. 30 minutes)				
d) revie e) log (f) leadi course) g) scier h) porti Langua Assess	ew (app approx ng a di) or ntific po folio (a ige of a ment o	oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German an ffered: In the semester	total) or d/or English and poter	ntially other language		irt of a
Allocat	ion of p	olaces				
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h	-					
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
		LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 3 f) Ir. 2					
Module		irs in				
Bachel Bachel	or's de or's de	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) F gree (1 major, 1 minor) F	Political and Social Stu	ıdies (Minor, 2015)		
				J		

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module title				Abbreviation
Theory, Meth	ods and Results in Socia	Il Inequality Research	and Comparative	o6-PSS-AM-SpS3A-152-mo1
Social Struct	uration Research A			
Module coor	dinator		Module offered by	
holder of the Research	Professorship of Sociolo	gy and Qualitative	Professorship of So	ociology and Qualitative Research
ECTS Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)	
5 num	erical grade			
Duration	Module level	Other prerequisites	i	
1 semester	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-S	SpS3B.
Contents				
Theories, me	thods and findings in cor	nparative studies of s	ocial inequalities ar	nd social structure
Intended lea	rning outcomes			
	become adept at recogn ve studies of social inequ			theories, methods and findings
Courses (type,	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)	
S (2)	ht in: German and/or Eng			
		age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
module is credita	ble for bonus)			
 b) written exa weighted 4:1 c) oral exami d) term pape e) presentati f) portfolio (a g) research re 	or nation of one candidate of r (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) a pprox. 50 hours total) or eport (approx. 15 pages)	nutes) and exercises each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	
creditable fo	assessment: German and r bonus	i/or English and poter	ntially other languag	,e
Allocation of	places			
		_		
Additional in	formation			
Workload		_		
150 h				
Teaching cyc	le			
Referred to i	n LPO I (examination regulation	ns for teaching-degree progra	ammes)	
§ 22 Nr. 1 h § 22 Nr. 3 f § 56 Nr. 2 § 81 Nr. 2	-			
Module appe	ars in			
Bachelor's de Bachelor's de	egree (1 major) Political a egree (1 major, 1 minor) P egree (1 major, 1 minor) P	olitical and Social Stu	idies (Minor, 2015)	

Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies	JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-	page 122 / 371
(2020)	cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020	

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	title				Abbreviation
Theory,	Metho	ods and Results in Social	Inequality Research	and Comparative	o6-PSS-AM-SpS3B-152-mo1
Social S	tructu	ration Research B			
Module	coord	inator		Module offered by	
holder o Researc		Professorship of Sociolog	y and Qualitative	Professorship of So	ociology and Qualitative Research
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)	
5	(not) s	successfully completed			
Duration	1	Module level	Other prerequisites	i	
1 semes	ter	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-S	SpS3A.
Content	s				
Theories	s, metl	hods and findings in com	parative studies of s	ocial inequalities ar	nd social structure
Intende	d learr	ning outcomes			
		become adept at recognize studies of social inequa			theories, methods and findings
Courses	(type, n	umber of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ger	rman)	
S (2) Module	taugh	t in: German and/or Engl	ish and potentially of	ther language	
		essment (type, scope, langua le for bonus)	ge — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
 c) essay d) review e) log (a f) leadin course) g) scient h) portfor Languag Assessm 	(appr w (app pprox. g a dis or tific po blio (ap ge of a nent o	oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and, ffered: In the semester in	ussion (approx. 45 mi otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	
Allocati	on of p	olaces			
Additior	nal info	ormation			
Workloa	d				
150 h					
Teachin	g cycl	e			
§ 22 N § 22 N § 22 N § 56 Nr § 81 Nr	r. 1 h) r. 3 f) [.] 2	LPOI (examination regulations	s for teaching-degree progra	ummes)	
Module		irs in			
		gree (1 major) Political an	d Social Studies (20	15)	
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po			

mouul	e title				Abbreviation
Sociolo	ogy of I	Media, Knowledge and (Culture A		o6-PSS-AM-SpS4A-152-mo1
Modul	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u> </u>
	of the l	Professorship of Sociolo	ogy and Qualitative	-	ociology and Qualitative Resear
ECTS	1	od of grading	Only after succ. co	mpl. of module(s)	
5	nume	rical grade			
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	5	
1 seme	ester	undergraduate	May not be combin	ed with o6-PSS-AM-S	SpS4B.
Conten	nts				
Selecte	ed theo	ries and studies in the s	sociology of media, kr	nowledge and/or cult	cure.
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes			
		as acquired a first unde e and/or culture.	rstanding of theories,	studies and questio	ns in the area of sociology of m
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ge	erman)	
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	glish and potentially c	other language	
		Sessment (type, scope, langu Ile for bonus)	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
cj ulal	examin	ation of one candidate	each (approx. 30 min	utes) or	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua	n paper entatio folio (ap arch re	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an	and term paper (appr	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua	n paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus	and term paper (appr	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus blaces	and term paper (appr	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus	and term paper (appr	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio	n paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus blaces	and term paper (appr	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additic	n paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus blaces	and term paper (appr	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio Uorklo 150 h	n paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus blaces ormation	and term paper (appr	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio Workto 150 h	n paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus blaces ormation	and term paper (appr	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio 150 h Teachin 	n paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf pad	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus blaces ormation	and term paper (appr d/or English and pote	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio 150 h Teachin Referre	n paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf onal inf oad ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus olaces ormation e LPOI (examination regulation	and term paper (appr d/or English and pote	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio Teachin S 22 II § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N	n paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf onal inf oad ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus olaces ormation e LPO I (examination regulation	and term paper (appr d/or English and pote	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N Module Bachel Bachel Bachel	n paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf onal inf oad ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2 Vr. 2 e appea or's de or's de or's de	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus olaces ormation e LPO I (examination regulation	and term paper (appr d/or English and pote	ox. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag ammes)	

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Sociolo	ogy of I	Media, Knowledge and (Culture B		o6-PSS-AM-SpS4B-152-r	n01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u> </u>	
	of the l	Professorship of Sociolo	gy and Qualitative		ociology and Qualitative R	esearch
				npl. of module(s)		
5		successfully completed		• • • •		
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites	5		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combin	ed with o6-PSS-AM-S	SpS4A.	
Conten	ts					
Selecte	d theo	ries and studies in the s	ociology of media, kr	iowledge and/or cult	ure.	
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		as acquired a first unde e and/or culture.	rstanding of theories,	studies and questio	ns in the area of sociolog	/ of me-
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ge	erman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	lish and potentially o	ther language		
			· _ ·		ot every semester, information on v	whether
		le for bonus)	,		,,	
 c) essat d) revie e) log (a f) leadin course) g) scier h) portf Langua 	y (appr ew (app approx ng a di or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o	oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester	cussion (approx. 45 m total) or d/or English and pote	ntially other languag		part of a
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachir	ng cycl	e				
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ns for teaching-degree progr	ammes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 3 f) Ir. 2					
Module	e appea	ars in				
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) F				
	UI S UE	gree (1 major, 1 minor) F	Political and Social Stu			

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021)

Module title					Abbreviation	
Theory	, Metho	ods, and Research Find	lings in sociological fi	elds (Overview) A	o6-PSS-AM-SpS5A	-152-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u> </u>	
holder Resear		Professorship of Sociol	ogy and Qualitative	Professorship of So	ociology and Qualita	ative Research
ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. co				npl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	5		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combin	ed with o6-PSS-AM-S	SpS5B.	
Conten	ts					
Main co	oncept	ual theories, methods a	and findings in servera	l fields of sociology		
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		become adept at recog d of sociology and exp				and findings
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hour	s, language — if other than Ge	erman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or En	glish and potentially o	ther language		
		sessment (type, scope, lang			ot everv semester, informa	tion on whether
		le for bonus)	,,		,,,	
d) term e) pres f) portfo g) resea	examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a	ation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) o port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German ar	and term paper (appr r	ox. 15 pages), weight		
Allocat	ion of p	olaces				
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
 Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulati	ons for teaching-degree progr	ammes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 2					
Module		ars in				
Bachel Bachel Bachel	or's de or's de or's de	gree (1 major) Political gree (1 major, 1 minor) gree (1 major, 1 minor) gree (2 majors) Politica	Political and Social Stu Political and Social Stu	udies (Minor, 2015) udies (2015)		
Bachelor's (2020)	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		generated 19-Apr-2025 • exan 30 ECTS) Political and Social S	•	page 130 / 371

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module title					Abbreviation	
Theory, Methods, and Research Findings in sociological field			elds (Overview) B	o6-PSS-AM-SpS ₅ B	-152-m01	
Module coordinator			Module offered by			
holder Resear		Professorship of Sociolo	gy and Qualitative	Professorship of So	ociology and Qualita	tive Research
ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. cor			npl. of module(s)			
5	(not)	successfully completed				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	S		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combin	ed with o6-PSS-AM-S	SpS5A.	
Conten	ts					
Main co	oncept	ual theories, methods a	nd findings in servera	l fields of sociology		
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		become adept at recogr ld of sociology and expe				and findings
Course	S (type, 1	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	lish and potentially o	ther language		
Metho	d of as	sessment (type, scope, langu	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informat	tion on whether
		le for bonus)				
d) revie e) log (f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua	ew (app approx ng a di) or ntific p folio (a ge of a ment o	rox. 5 pages) or prox. 3 pages) or . 3 pages) or scussion (leading a disc oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester	total) or d/or English and pote	ntially other languag	e	er as part of
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulatio	ns for teaching-degree progr	ammes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 3 f) Ir. 2					
Module	e appea	ars in				
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) F gree (1 major, 1 minor) F	olitical and Social Stu	udies (Minor, 2015)		
Bachelor's (2020)	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exan So ECTS) Political and Social S	-	page 132 / 371
.,				.,		

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module title					Abbreviation	
Advanced Studies in Fields of Sociology A					o6-PSS-AM-SpS6A	-152-m01
Module coordinator				Module offered by		
holder Resear		Professorship of Sociolo	ogy and Qualitative	· · ·	ciology and Qualita	tive Research
ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. c			Only after succ. cor	npl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade		· · · · ·		
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites	tes		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combin	ed with o6-PSS-AM-S	SpS6B.	
Conten	ts					
Scrutin	y of on	e or several key figures	of selected theories a	nd methods in speci	al sociology	
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
Studen	ts acqu	uire a deepened unders	tanding of selected th	eories, methods and	findings in special	sociology.
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2)	ا	tin. Commence d/aut		therland		
		t in: German and/or Eng	- · ·			
		Sessment (type, scope, langu ole for bonus)	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informat	tion on whether
d) term e) press f) portfo g) resea Langua credita Allocat	examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a ble for ion of p mal inf	ation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German and bonus	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight		
	au					
150 h Teachi i		۵				
	-5 - 7 - 1	~				
Referre	d to in	LPOI (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progr	ammes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 2		יייייייייייייייייייייייייייייייייייייי			
Module	e appea	ars in				
Bachel Bachel Bachel	or's de or's de or's de	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) F gree (1 major, 1 minor) F gree (2 majors) Political mination for the teachir	Political and Social Stu Political and Social Stu I and Social Studies (2	udies (Minor, 2015) udies (2015) 2015)	15)	
Bachelor's (2020)	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam to ECTS) Political and Social S		page 134 / 371
,				,		

First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Advand	e title				Abbreviation
	ced Stu	dies in Fields of Sociolo	gy B		o6-PSS-AM-SpS6B-152-mo1
Modul	e coord	inator		Module offered by	
holder Resear		Professorship of Sociolo	gy and Qualitative	-	ociology and Qualitative Resea
			Only after succ. co	mpl. of module(s)	
5	(not)	successfully completed			
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	s	
1 seme	ester	undergraduate	May not be combin	ed with o6-PSS-AM-	SpS6A.
Conten	nts				
Scrutir	y of on	e or several key figures o	of selected theories a	and methods in speci	ial sociology
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes			
Studer	nts acqu	uire a deepened underst	anding of selected th	neories, methods and	findings in special sociology.
		number of weekly contact hours,			
S (2)					
Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	lish and potentially c	other language	
		sessment (type, scope, langu ble for bonus)	age — if other than German,	, examination offered — if n	ot every semester, information on whethe
d) revie e) log (ew (app (approx	rox. 5 pages) or prox. 3 pages) or 3 pages) or			
course g) scie h) port Langua) or ntific p folio (a age of a sment o	oster (approx. 50 hours t pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German anc iffered: In the semester i	otal) or I/or English and pote	entially other languag	
course g) sciel h) port Langua Assess Allocat) or ntific po folio (a age of a sment o t ion of p	oster (approx. 50 hours t pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester i places	otal) or I/or English and pote	entially other languag	ge
course g) sciel h) port Langua Assess Allocat) or ntific po folio (a age of a sment o t ion of p	oster (approx. 50 hours t pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German anc iffered: In the semester i	otal) or I/or English and pote	entially other languag	ge
course g) scient h) port Langua Assess Allocat Additic) or ntific p folio (a age of a sment o tion of pnal inf	oster (approx. 50 hours t pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester i places	otal) or I/or English and pote	entially other languag	ge
course g) scient h) port Langua Assess Allocat Additic Worklo) or ntific p folio (a age of a sment o tion of pnal inf	oster (approx. 50 hours t pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester i places	otal) or I/or English and pote	entially other languag	ge
course g) scient h) port Langua Assess Allocat Additic Worklo 150 h) or ntific p folio (a age of a sment o tion of p pnal inf	oster (approx. 50 hours t pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester i places	otal) or I/or English and pote	entially other languag	ge
course g) scient h) port Langua Assess Allocat Additic Worklo) or ntific p folio (a age of a sment o tion of p pnal inf	oster (approx. 50 hours t pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester i places	otal) or I/or English and pote	entially other languag	ge
course g) scient h) port Langua Assess Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachi) or ntific p folio (a age of a sment o tion of p onal inf pad	oster (approx. 50 hours t pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester i places	otal) or l/or English and pote n which the course is	entially other languag s offered, no less tha	ge
course g) scient h) port Langua Assess Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachi) or ntific p folio (a age of a sment o tion of p onal inf onal inf oad ad ad ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2	oster (approx. 50 hours t pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester i places formation e LPOI (examination regulation	otal) or l/or English and pote n which the course is	entially other languag s offered, no less tha	ge
course g) scient h) port Langua Assess Allocat Additio 150 h Teachi § 22 II § 22 II § 26 I N § 81 I N) or ntific p folio (a age of a sment o tion of p onal inf onal inf oad ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2 Nr. 2	oster (approx. 50 hours t pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester i places formation e LPOI (examination regulation	otal) or l/or English and pote n which the course is	entially other languag s offered, no less tha	ge
course g) scient h) port Langua Assess Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachi § 22 II § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N Module Bachel Bachel Bachel) or ntific pr folio (a age of a sment of tion of p onal inf pad ng cycl ad ng cycl ad cycl ad ng cycl ad cy	oster (approx. 50 hours t pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester i places formation e LPOI (examination regulation	nd Social Studies (2c olitical and Social St olitical and Social St	entially other languages offered, no less that softered, no less that softered and the softened and the soft	ge

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)



Advanced Modules Comparative Politics and Governance

(10 ECTS credits)

Students must achieve 5 ECTS credits in modules with numerical grading.

Module title					Abbreviation	
Political Institutions in Germany and further democratic/ S				ystems A	06-PSS-AM-VPS1A-152-m01	
Module coordinator				Module offered b	y	
holder litics	ofthe	Chair of Comparative Po	litics and German Po-	Chair of Compara	tive Politics and German Politics	
			Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-VPS1B.		
Conten	ts	. –				
Germar	n syste		ations, and the functio	nal and structural	ederal Republic of Germany, the logic of political processes in the ystems.	
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		as problem-oriented kn perspective.	owledge of the politica	al system of the Fe	deral Republic of Germany in a	
Course	S (type, 1	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ger	rman)		
S (2)						
Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	glish and potentially of	ther language		
		Sessment (type, scope, langule for bonus)	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if	not every semester, information on whether	
d) term e) prese f) portfe g) resea	i paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a	ation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German an	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weig		
Allocat						
	nal inf	ormation				
	inac init					
Worklo	ad					
150 h		e				
	ng cycl	e				
150 h Teachi i 			ns for teaching.degree progra	mmes)		
150 h Teachin Referre § 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N	ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1	LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progra	ummes)		
150 h Teachin § 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1 Ir. 1	LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
150 h Teachi Referre § 22 I § 22 I § 56 N § 81 N Module Bachele	ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1 Ir. 1 e appea or's de	LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Political a	and Social Studies (20	15)		
150 h Teachin Referre § 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N Module Bachele Bachele	ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) √r. 1 Ir. 1 e appea or's de or's de	LPOI (examination regulation regu	and Social Studies (20 Political and Social Stu	15)		

Modul	e title				Abbreviation
	Political Institutions in Germany and further democratic/ Systems B 06-PSS-AM-VPS1B-152-m01				
Module coordinator Module offered by					<u> </u>
holder of the Chair of Comparative Politics and German Po- Chair of Comparative Politics and German Po					ve Politics and German Politics
litics ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. cor			Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)	
	5 (not) successfully completed				
Duratio		Module level	Other prerequisites		
1 seme		undergraduate	May not be combine		/PS1A.
Conter					
Germa	n syste		ions, and the functio	nal and structural lo	eral Republic of Germany, the ogic of political processes in the stems.
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes			
		as problem-oriented know perspective.	wledge of the politica	al system of the Fede	eral Republic of Germany in a
Course	es (type, r	umber of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Gei	rman)	
S (2)					
		t in: German and/or Engl	· · · ·		
		s essment (type, scope, langua le for bonus)	ge — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
b) sho	rt prese	n (approx. 30 minutes) o ntation (approx. 15 minut			
		ox. 5 pages) or rox. 3 pages) or			
		. 3 pages) or			
	-	scussion (leading a discu	ission (approx. 45 mi	nutes) on a topic sp	ecified by the lecturer as part of a
course	-	oster (approx. 50 hours to	otal) or		
h) port	folio (a	pprox. 50 hours total)			
		ssessment: German and,			
		ffered: In the semester in	which the course is	offered, no less that	n once a year
Allocal	tion of p	JIALES			
	nal inf	ormation			
	- at mi				
Worklo	nad				
150 h					
	ng cycl	6			
	0,90				
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulations	s for teaching-degree progra	immes)	
§ 22	Nr. 1 h)				
	Nr. 3 f)				
§ 56 N § 81 N					
	e appea	urs in			
		gree (1 major) Political an	d Social Studies (20	15)	
				<i></i>	

Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies	Γ
(2020)	

JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data record Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Module title					Abbreviation	
Political Institutions in Germany and other Political System				ns A	o6-PSS-AM-VPS2A-152-mo1	
Module coordinator				Module offered by		
holder litics	ofthe	Chair of Comparative Po	litics and German Po-	Chair of Comparati	ve Politics and German Politics	
ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. com			Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	5		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-	/PS2B.	
Conten	ts	. –	- I			
Germar	n syste		ations, and the functio	nal and structural lo	eral Republic of Germany, the ogic of political processes in the regime types.	
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		as problem-oriented kn perspective.	owledge of the politica	al system of the Fede	eral Republic of Germany in a	
Course	S (type, 1	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ger	rman)		
S (2)						
Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	glish and potentially of	ther language		
		Sessment (type, scope, langu ole for bonus)	uage — if other than German, o	examination offered — if n	ot every semester, information on whether	
d) term e) prese f) portfe g) resea	paper entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a	ation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German an	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weigh		
Allocat						
		Juces				
	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
150 h Teachi i	ng cvcl	e				
150 h Teachi i	ng cycl	e				
Teachii			ns for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
Teachii	ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1	LPO I (examination regulation	ins for teaching-degree progra	ummes)		
Teachi Referre § 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1 Ir. 1	LPO I (examination regulation	ns for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
Teachin § 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N Module Bachele	ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1 Ir. 1 e appea or's de	LPO I (examination regulation	and Social Studies (20	15)		
Teachin <u>Referre</u> § 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N <u>Module</u> Bachele Bachele	ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1 Ir. 1 e appea or's de or's de	LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Political a	and Social Studies (20 Political and Social Stu	15)	n. reg. data re-	

Modul	e title				Abbreviation	
Politic	al Instit	utions in Germany and o	ther Political System	is B	06-PSS-AM-VPS2B-152-m01	
Modul	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder litics	of the (Chair of Comparative Poli	tics and German Po-	Chair of Comparativ	ve Politics and German Politics	
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	ompl. of module(s)		
5	(not) s	successfully completed				
Durati	on	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ester	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-V	/PS2A.	
Conter	nts					
Germa	n syste		ions, and the functio	nal and structural lo	eral Republic of Germany, the gic of political processes in the regime types.	
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		as problem-oriented know erspective.	wledge of the politica	ll system of the Fede	eral Republic of Germany in a	
Course	es (type, r	umber of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ger	man)		
S (2)						
		t in: German and/or Engl	· · · ·			
		essment (type, scope, langua le for bonus)	ge — if other than German, o	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether	
b) sho c) essa	rt prese ay (appr	n (approx. 30 minutes) o ntation (approx. 15 minut ox. 5 pages) or ırox. 3 pages) or				
e) log ((approx ing a di	. 3 pages) or	ission (approx. 45 mi	nutes) on a topic sp	ecified by the lecturer as part of a	
		oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total)	otal) or			
		ssessment: German and				
		ffered: In the semester in	which the course is	offered, no less thar	i once a year	
Alloca	tion of p	Diaces				
Additio	onal inf	ormation				
 Worklo	ad					
worкii 150 h	au					
	ng cycl	6				
Referre	ed to in	LPOI (examination regulations	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
§ 22	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f)					
§ 81 N						
-	e appea	irs in				
		gree (1 major) Political an	d Social Studies (20	15)		

UNIVERSITÄT WÜRZBURG

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Democ	ratic P	olitical Systems A			o6-PSS-AM-VPS3A	-152-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	1	
holder litics	ofthe	Chair of Comparative Po	olitics and German Po-	Chair of Comparati	ve Politics and Germ	an Politics
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-\	/PS3B.	
Conten	Its	·				
cluding	g the pa	nd political-cultural fou arty system, other intern cal processes.				
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes				
The stu	ıdent h	as problem-oriented kr	nowledge of the politica	al system of the Fede	eral Republic of Gern	nany in a
compa	rative p	perspective.				
Course	S (type, 1	number of weekly contact hour	s, language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2) Moduli	o tough	t in: German and/or En	glich and notontially of	thorlanguago		
	_					
		sessment (type, scope, lang ble for bonus)	uage — If other than German,	examination onered — If no	ot every semester, informat	lon on whether
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua	n paper entatio olio (ap arch re	nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) o port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German an bonus	and term paper (appro r	ox. 15 pages), weight		
Allocat	ion of	places				
Additio	onal inf	ormation				
 Worklo	ad					
150 h	Jau					
-	ng cycl	P				
	ing cycl	~				
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulati	ons for teaching-degree progra	ummes)		
	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1		one for reaching-degree progra			
	e appea	ars in				
		gree (1 major) Political	and Social Studies (20	15)		
		gree (1 major, 1 minor)	-			
achelor's	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exan		page 147 / 37
2020)			cord Bachelor (18	o ECTS) Political and Social S	studies - 2020	

UNIVERSITÄT WÜRZBURG

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies

(2020)

Modul	e title				Abbreviation
		olitical Systems B			o6-PSS-AM-VPS3B-152-mo1
Modul	e coord	inator		Module offered by	
		Chair of Comparative Poli	tics and German Po-		ve Politics and German Politics
litics	1	•		· ·	
ECTS	1	od of grading	Only after succ. con	ompl. of module(s)	
5		successfully completed			
Duratio		Module level	Other prerequisites		/DC_A
1 seme		undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-\	/PS3A.
cluding logic o	g the pa f politio	arty system, other interme cal processes.			selected democratic regimes, in- as the functional and structural
		ning outcomes			
		as problem-oriented kno perspective.	wledge of the politica	al system of the Fede	eral Republic of Germany in a
		number of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ge	rman)	
S (2)					
Modul	e taugh	t in: German and/or Engl	ish and potentially o	ther language	
		sessment (type, scope, langua ole for bonus)	ge — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
 b) shore c) essa d) revie e) log (f) leadid course g) scie h) port Langua 	rt prese ay (app ew (app (approx ing a di) or ntific po folio (a age of a	n (approx. 30 minutes) o ntation (approx. 15 minu rox. 5 pages) or . 3 pages) or scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and ffered: In the semester in	tes) or Ission (approx. 45 mi otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	
Allocat	tion of	places			
Additio	onal inf	ormation			
Worklo	bad				
150 h Teachi	ng cycl				
	ing cycl				
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)	
	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1		<u> </u>		
-	e appea	ars in			
		gree (1 major) Political ar	d Social Studies (20	15)	

JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data record Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

page 149 / 371

UNIVERSITÄT WÜRZBURG

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Politica	e title				Abbreviation	
	al Syste	ems and Regime Types A	A		o6-PSS-AM-VPS4A-	152-m01
Modul	e coord	inator		Module offered by	I	
holder litics	ofthe	Chair of Comparative Pol	litics and German Po-	Chair of Comparati	ve Politics and Germa	an Politics
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade		· · · ·		
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	;		
1 seme	ester	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-\	/PS4B.	
Conten	nts	<u>.</u>				
ding th	ie party	nd political-cultural four system, other intermed ocesses.				
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes				
The stu	udent h	as problem-oriented kno	wledge of key charac	teristcs of selected p	oolitical systems.	
-		number of weekly contact hours,			•	
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	lish and potentially o	ther language		
Metho	d of ass	sessment (type, scope, langu ole for bonus)	· · ·		ot every semester, informati	ion on whether
way the set of the		(approx, 15 pages) or	(utes) or		
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a	(approx. 15 pages) or in (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German and	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight		
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita	entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ible for	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight		
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita	entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ible for	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight		
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	entatio folio (ap arch re age of a able for tion of p	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight		
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	entatio folio (ap arch re age of a able for tion of p	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus places	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight		
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additic	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus places	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight		
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additic Worklo	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus places	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight		
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additic Worklo 150 h	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus places ormation	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight		
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additic Worklo 150 h	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus places ormation	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight		
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachi	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus places ormation	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight		
e) press f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf onal inf oad ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1	n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus places ormation e LPOI (examination regulation	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight		
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additic 150 h Teachin § 22 II § 22 II § 26 I N § 81 I N	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf onal inf oad ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1 Nr. 1	e LPOI (examination regulation	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight		
e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Morklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N Modulo Bachel Bachel	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf onal inf oad ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1 Vr. 1 e appea lor's de or's de	e LPOI (examination regulation	and term paper (appro l/or English and poter ns for teaching-degree progra	 bx. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag ammes) 15) idies (Minor, 2015) 		

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Politica	al Syst	ems and Regime Types	В		o6-PSS-AM-VPS4B-	152-m01
Module	e coord	linator		Module offered by	<u> </u>	
holder litics	ofthe	Chair of Comparative Po	olitics and German Po-		ve Politics and Germ	an Politics
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5		successfully completed				
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-\	/PS4A.	
Conten	ts	• •				
ding th	e party	nd political-cultural fou system, other intermed ocesses.				
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
The stu	dent h	as problem-oriented kn	owledge of key charac	teristcs of selected p	oolitical systems.	
Course	S (type, 1	number of weekly contact hours	s, language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	it in: German and/or En	glish and potentially o	ther language		
		sessment (type, scope, lang ble for bonus)	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informat	ion on whether
e) log (f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua	approx ng a di) or ntific p folio (a age of a	orox. 3 pages) or s. 3 pages) or scussion (leading a dis oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German an offered: In the semester	total) or d/or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	er as part of a
Allocat	ion of	places				
 Additio	onal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
 Def						
Referre § 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1	LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
Module		ars in				
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor)				
Bachelor's (2020)	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S		page 153 / 371
						·

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

	title				Abbreviation
Political	Cultu	re A			06-PSS-AM-VPS5A-152-m01
Module o	coordi	nator		Module offered by	
holder of litics	f the C	hair of Comparative P	olitics and German Po-		ve Politics and German Politics
ECTS M	Metho	d of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)	
5 r	numer	ical grade			
Duration	ı	Module level	Other prerequisites		
1 semest	ter	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-V	/PS5B.
Contents Theoretic search.		d empirical-analytical	foundations of compara	ative politics in selec	cted areas of political cultural re-
Intended	l learn	ing outcomes			
The stud	ent ha	is in-depth knowledge	in the field of political	cultural research.	
	(type, n	umber of weekly contact hour	s, language — if other than Ger	man)	
S (2) Module t	taught	in: German and/or En	glish and potentially of	ther language	
Method of module is cr			guage — if other than German, o	examination offered — if no	t every semester, information on whether
e) preser f) portfoli g) resear	ntation lio (ap rch rep re of as	prox. 50 hours total) o oort (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German ar			
Allocatio	on of p	laces			
Addition	al info	ormation			
Workload	a				
150 h					
150 h					
150 h Teaching	g cycle	9			
Teaching			ons for teaching-degree progra	mmes)	
Teaching	to in r. 1 h) r. 3 f) . 1		ons for teaching-degree progra	mmes)	
Teaching Referred § 22 II Nr § 22 II Nr § 56 I Nr.	to in r. 1 h) r. 3 f) . 1 . 1	LPO I (examination regulati	ons for teaching-degree progra	mmes)	
Teaching § 22 Nr § 22 Nr § 22 Nr. § 56 Nr. § 81 Nr. Module a Bachelor Bachelor Bachelor	to in r. 1 h) r. 3 f) . 1 appea r's deg r's deg r's deg	L PO I (examination regulati rs in gree (1 major) Political gree (1 major, 1 minor) gree (1 major, 1 minor)	ons for teaching-degree progra and Social Studies (20 Political and Social Stu Political and Social Stu I and Social Studies (2	15) dies (Minor, 2015) dies (2015)	

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Politica	al Cultu	Ire B			o6-PSS-AM-VPS5B-	·152-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder litics	of the (Chair of Comparative Po	litics and German Po-		ve Politics and Germ	an Politics
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5	(not) s	successfully completed				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-V	/PS5A.	
Conten						
Theore search.		d empirical-analytical f	oundations of compar	ative politics in selec	cted areas of politica	al cultural re-
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
The stu	dent h	as in-depth knowledge	in the field of political	cultural research.		
	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	glish and potentially o	ther language		
Metho	d of ass	Sessment (type, scope, lang	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informat	ion on whether
module is	creditab	le for bonus)				
course) g) scier h) portl Langua Assess) or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o	scussion (leading a disc oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German an ffered: In the semester	total) or d/or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	er as part or
Allocat	ion of p	places				
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
 Worklo	ad		_			
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1					
Module	e appea	ars in				
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) F gree (1 major, 1 minor) F	Political and Social Stu	idies (Minor, 2015)		
Bachelor's 2020)	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S		page 157 / 371

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Democ	ratizati	on A			o6-PSS-AM-VPS6A-1	152-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder litics	of the (Chair of Comparative Po	litics and German Po-	Chair of Comparativ	ve Politics and Germa	an Politics
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	pl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-V	′PS6B.	
Conten	ts					
Theoret	tical an	d empirical-analytical f	oundations of compara	ative politics in seled	ted areas of regime t	transitions.
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
The stu	dent h	as in-depth knowledge	in the field of regime t	ransitions.		
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Gei	rman)		
S (2)						
Module	taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	glish and potentially of	ther language		
		sessment (type, scope, lange	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informatio	on on whether
		le for bonus)				
		mination (approx. 90 m		(a to r writton avar-i	soc approx to have	total)
weighte		mination (approx. 90 m	inutes) and exercises	B to 5 written exercis	ses, approx. 10 hours	5 (0(d)),
		ation of one candidate	each (approx, 30 minu	ites) or		
		(approx. 15 pages) or				
		n (approx. 30 minutes)	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	ed 1:4 or	
		prox. 50 hours total) or				
		port (approx. 15 pages)				
		ssessment: German an	d/or English and poter	ntially other language	e	
credita	ble for	bonus				
Allocat	ion of p	olaces				
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachir	ıg cycl	e				
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progra	immes)		
§ 22						
§ 22	Nr. 3 f)					
§ 56 N						
§ 81 N	r. 1					
Module						
		gree (1 major) Political a				
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) F				
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) I		-		
		gree (2 majors) Political		-		
First sta	ate exa	mination for the teaching	ng degree Grundschule	e Social Science (201	.5)	
	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S		page 159 / 37
2020)			coru Bachelor (18	o ECTO) FUILICALATIO SOCIALS	100165 - 2020	

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Democ	ratizati	ion B			06-PSS-AM-VPS6B-152	-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u> </u>	
holder litics	of the (Chair of Comparative Po	olitics and German Po-		ve Politics and German F	Politics
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5	(not) s	successfully completed				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-AM-V	/PS6A.	
Conten						
			foundations of compar	ative politics in selec	cted areas of regime trar	nsitions.
		ning outcomes				
		as in-depth knowledge				
	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hour	s, language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2) Module	taugh	t in: German and/or En	glish and notentially of	ther language		
			<u> </u>		ot every semester, information o	n whether
		le for bonus)				
		n (approx. 30 minutes)				
		ntation (approx. 15 mir	utes) or			
		ox. 5 pages) or prox. 3 pages) or				
		. 3 pages) or				
			cussion (approx. 45 mi	nutes) on a topic sp	ecified by the lecturer as	s part of a
course)) or				·	
		oster (approx. 50 hours	total) or			
		pprox. 50 hours total)	d / an En allahaan daratar		_	
		ssessment: German ar ffered: In the semester				
Allocat	-					
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulati	ons for teaching-degree progra	immes)		
§ 22						
§ 22	-					
§ 56 N						
§ 81 N		urc in				
Module Bachel		gree (1 major) Political	and Social Studios (22	16)		
		gree (1 major, 1 minor)				
		gree (1 major, 1 minor)				
		gree (2 majors) Politica				
Bachelor's		or Political and Social Studies	JMU Würzburg • g	enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam		ge 161 / 371
(2020)			cord Bachelor (18	o ECTS) Political and Social S	tudies - 2020	



Complementary Modules

(20 ECTS credits)

Students must achieve 10 ECTS credits in modules with numerical grading.

Module	e title				Abbreviation
Challer	nges ar	nd perspectives in Inter	national Relations A		06-PSS-EM-IB1A-152-m01
Modul	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u> </u>
holder nationa		Professorship of Europe ions	an Studies and Inter-		uropean Studies and Internationa
ECTS	1	od of grading	Only after succ. cor		
5		rical grade		• • • •	
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	5	
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-EM-I	B1B.
Conten	Its				
Advand	ced stu	dies of specific and con	temporary problems i	n International Relat	ions.
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes			
		as acquired the ability t ional Relations.	o understand specific	and current questio	ns of politics, society, and econo
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ge	rman)	
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	glish and potentially o	ther language	
	_		- · ·		ot every semester, information on whether
		le for bonus)	• · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
weight		ונ			
d) terme) presf) portfg) rese	n paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a	ation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua	n paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for	ation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) pprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for	ation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus blaces	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for	ation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) pprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additic	n paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for cion of p	ation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus blaces	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additic Worklo	n paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for cion of p	ation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus blaces	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio Workto 150 h	n paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for cion of p onal inf	ation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus blaces	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additic Worklo	n paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for cion of p onal inf	ation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus blaces	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additic To h Teachin 	n paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for cion of p onal inf oad	ation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus blaces	and term paper (approduction)	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Morklo 150 h Teachin 	n paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p onal inf onal inf onal inf oad ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1	e LPOI (examination regulation (approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus ormation e	and term paper (approduction)	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additic Worklo 150 h Teachin Referre § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N	n paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf onal i	ation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus olaces ormation e LPO I (examination regulation	and term paper (approduction)	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N Module Bachel Bachel Bachel	n paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for cion of p onal inf onal inf oad ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1 Ir. 1 e appea or's de or's de or's de	ation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus olaces ormation e LPO I (examination regulation	and term paper (appro d/or English and poter 	ox. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag ammes) 115) udies (Minor, 2015) udies (2015)	

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Challer	iges ar	nd perspectives in Intern	national Relations B		o6-PSS-EM-IB1B-15	52-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	1	
holder nationa		Professorship of Europe ions	an Studies and Inter-	Professorship of Eu Relations	ropean Studies and	Internationa
ECTS		od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5		successfully completed		•		
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-EM-II	B1A.	
Conten	ts	~				
Advanc	ed stu	dies of specific and con	temporary problems in	n International Relati	ons.	
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		as acquired the ability t ional Relations.	o understand specific	and current question	ns of politics, societ	y, and econo
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2)						
		t in: German and/or Enន្	· · ·			
		sessment (type, scope, langu	lage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informat	tion on whether
		le for bonus)				
		n (approx. 30 minutes) ntation (approx. 15 min				
		ox. 5 pages) or				
		prox. 3 pages) or				
		. 3 pages) or				
		scussion (leading a disc	cussion (approx. 45 m	inutes) on a topic sp	ecified by the lectur	er as part of
course)						
	•	oster (approx. 50 hours	total) or			
		pprox. 50 hours total)				
		ssessment: German and				
		ffered: In the semester	in which the course is	offered, no less than	n once a year	
Allocat	ion of	places	_			
 Additio	nalinf	armation.				
	natini	ormation				
 Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
	0.7	-				
Referre	d to in	LPOI (examination regulatio	ns for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
§ 22			0 - 3 p.03.0			
§ 22						
§ 56 I N						
§81 N	r. 1					
Module						
		gree (1 major) Political a				
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) F		_		
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major, 1 minor) F	Political and Social Stu	idies (2015)		
	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam	•	page 166 / 371
(2020)			cord Bachelor (18	o ECTS) Political and Social S	tuales - 2020	

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Europe	an Uni	on: state of integration	and future prospects	A	06-PSS-EM-IB2A-15	2-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder nationa		Professorship of Europe ions	an Studies and Inter-	Professorship of Eu Relations	ropean Studies and	Internationa
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade		· · · · ·		
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites	;		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-EM-I	B2B.	
Conten	ts					
Probler	n-orien	ted analysis of EU polic	ies.			
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
The stu	dent h	as acquired the ability t	o analyze EU policies	and its contemporar	y challenges.	
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2)						
Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Enន្	lish and potentially o	ther language		
		sessment (type, scope, langu	lage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informati	on on whether
		le for bonus)				
		mination (approx. 90 m mination (approx. 90 m		(2 to 5 written exerci	ses approx 10 hour	s total)
weighte			indexercises			5 (0(0),
c) oral (examin	ation of one candidate	each (approx. 30 minu	utes) or		
		(approx. 15 pages) or		`		
		n (approx. 30 minutes)		ox. 15 pages), weight	ed 1:4 or	
•		pprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages)				
		ssessment: German and	d/or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	
credita				,	-	
Allocat	ion of J	olaces				
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulatio	ns for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
§ 22						
§ 22						
§ 56 I N						
§ 81 N						
Module Bachole			and Social Studios (as	15)		
		gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) F				
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) F gree (1 major, 1 minor) F				
		gree (2 majors) Political		_		
		mination for the teachir		-	15)	
		or Political and Social Studies	JMU Würzburg • g	enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam	n. reg. data re-	page 168 / 371
2020)			cord Bachelor (18	o ECTS) Political and Social S	itudies - 2020	

				Abbreviation
European Unio	on: state of integration	and future prospects	B	06-PSS-EM-IB2B-152-m01
Module coord	inator		Module offered by	
holder of the F national Relat	Professorship of Europe ions	an Studies and Inter-	Professorship of Eu Relations	ropean Studies and Internationa
ECTS Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)	
5 (not) s	successfully completed		-	
Duration	Module level	Other prerequisites	;	
1 semester	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-EM-II	32A.
Contents				
Problem-orien	ted analysis of EU polic	ies.		
Intended learn	ning outcomes			
The student h	as acquired the ability t	o analyze EU policies	and its contemporar	y challenges.
Courses (type, n	umber of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ge	rman)	
S (2)				
	t in: German and/or Eng	<u> </u>		
Method of ass module is creditab		uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
 b) short prese c) essay (appr d) review (app e) log (approx f) leading a dir course) or g) scientific por h) portfolio (approx Language of a Assessment o 	scussion (leading a disc oster (approx. 50 hours	utes) or cussion (approx. 45 m	inutes) on a topic sp	ecified by the lecturer as part of a
Allocation of p Additional info 	ssessment: German an ffered: In the semester blaces	d/or English and pote		
 Additional info Workload	ssessment: German an ffered: In the semester blaces	d/or English and pote		
 Additional info Workload 150 h	ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester places ormation	d/or English and pote		
 Additional info Workload	ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester places ormation	d/or English and pote		
 Additional info Workload 150 h Teaching cyclo 	ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester places ormation	d/or English and poter in which the course is	offered, no less than	
 Additional info Workload 150 h Teaching cyclo 	ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester places ormation	d/or English and poter in which the course is	offered, no less than	
 Additional info Workload 150 h Teaching cyclo Referred to in § 22 II Nr. 1 h) § 22 II Nr. 3 f) § 56 Nr. 1	ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester blaces ormation e LPOI (examination regulatio	d/or English and poter in which the course is	offered, no less than	
 Additional info Workload 150 h Teaching cyclo Referred to in § 22 II Nr. 1 h) § 22 II Nr. 3 f) § 56 I Nr. 1 § 81 I Nr. 1 Module appea Bachelor's deg Bachelor's deg	ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester blaces ormation e LPOI (examination regulatio	d/or English and poter in which the course is	offered, no less than ammes) 15) Idies (Minor, 2015) Idies (2015)	

The Eu					Abbreviation
	ropean	Union as an internat	ional actor A		06-PSS-EM-IB3A-152-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	
holder nationa			pean Studies and Inter-	· · ·	uropean Studies and Internationa
ECTS		od of grading	Only after succ. con		
5	nume	rical grade			
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	5	
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-EM-I	ВзВ.
Conten	lts				
Institut	ions, p	rocesses, and fields	of action of the Europear	n Union as a global a	actor.
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes			
		as acquired the abilit tives of European fore		figuration, principles	s, problem areas, and develop-
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact ho	urs, language — if other than Ge	rman)	
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or E	English and potentially o	ther language	
		Sessment (type, scope, la le for bonus)	nguage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
DI Droc		(approx. 15 pages) or			4. d
f) portf g) rese	olio (ap arch re age of a ble for	n (approx. 30 minute oprox. 50 hours total) port (approx. 15 page ssessment: German a bonus	s) and term paper (appro or		
f) portf g) resea Langua credita Allocat	olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of j	n (approx. 30 minute oprox. 50 hours total) port (approx. 15 page ssessment: German a bonus blaces	s) and term paper (appro or s)		
f) portfo g) resea Langua credita Allocat	olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of j	n (approx. 30 minute oprox. 50 hours total) port (approx. 15 page ssessment: German a bonus	s) and term paper (appro or s)		
f) portfi g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio	olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p	n (approx. 30 minute oprox. 50 hours total) port (approx. 15 page ssessment: German a bonus blaces	s) and term paper (appro or s)		
f) portfi g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio Worklo	olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p	n (approx. 30 minute oprox. 50 hours total) port (approx. 15 page ssessment: German a bonus blaces	s) and term paper (appro or s)		
f) portfi g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio Uorklo 150 h	olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p onal inf	n (approx. 30 minute oprox. 50 hours total) port (approx. 15 page ssessment: German a bonus blaces ormation	s) and term paper (appro or s)		
f) portfi g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio Worklo	olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p onal inf	n (approx. 30 minute oprox. 50 hours total) port (approx. 15 page ssessment: German a bonus blaces	s) and term paper (appro or s)		
f) portfi g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio 150 h Teachin 	olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p onal inf pad	n (approx. 30 minute oprox. 50 hours total) port (approx. 15 page ssessment: German a bonus blaces ormation	s) and term paper (appro or s) and/or English and poter	ntially other languag	
f) portfi g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio 150 h Teachin 	olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p onal inf onal inf onali	n (approx. 30 minute oprox. 50 hours total) port (approx. 15 page ssessment: German a bonus blaces ormation e LPO I (examination regula	s) and term paper (appro or s)	ntially other languag	
f) portfi g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio 150 h Teachin Referre § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N	olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p onal inf onal	n (approx. 30 minute oprox. 50 hours total) port (approx. 15 page ssessment: German a bonus olaces ormation e LPO I (examination regula	s) and term paper (appro or s) and/or English and poter	ntially other languag	
f) portfi g) resea Langua credita Allocat Morklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel	olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf or of to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Jr. 1 Jr. 1 e appea or's de or's de	n (approx. 30 minute oprox. 50 hours total) port (approx. 15 page ssessment: German a bonus olaces ormation e LPO I (examination regula ars in gree (1 major) Politica gree (1 major, 1 minor gree (1 major, 1 minor	s) and term paper (appro or s) and/or English and poter	ammes) ammes) 015) udies (Minor, 2015)	

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
The Eu	ropean	Union as an internatio	nal actor B		o6-PSS-EM-IB3B-152-mo1	
Module		inator		Module offered by		
		Professorship of Europe	an Studies and Inter-		Iropean Studies and Interna	tiona
nationa				Relations		
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5	(not) s	successfully completed				
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-EM-II	ВзА.	
Conten						
		rocesses, and fields of	action of the Europear	n Union as a global a	ctor.	
		ning outcomes				
		as acquired the ability t tives of European foreig		iguration, principles	, problem areas, and develo	op-
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	s, language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	glish and potentially o	ther language		
Metho	d of ass	sessment (type, scope, lang	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on who	ether
module is	s creditab	le for bonus)				
		n (approx. 30 minutes)				
		ntation (approx. 15 min ox. 5 pages) or	utes) or			
		orox. 3 pages) or				
		. 3 pages) or				
			cussion (approx. 45 m	inutes) on a topic sp	ecified by the lecturer as pa	rt of a
course)						
		oster (approx. 50 hours	total) or			
		pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German an	d/or English and nota	atially other languag	0	
		ffered: In the semester				
Allocat						
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
§ 22						
§ 22						
§ 56 N § 81 N						
Module		ars in				
		gree (1 major) Political a	and Social Studies (20	15)		
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) l				
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major, 1 minor) I	Political and Social Stu	idies (2015)		
	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S		4 / 371
(2020)			Coru Bachelor (18	o Let 3) Folicical allu Social S	auures - 2020	

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Region	al stud	ies A			o6-PSS-EM-IB4A-1	52-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u> </u>	
holder nationa		Professorship of Europe ions	ean Studies and Inter-	Professorship of EL Relations	iropean Studies and	l Internationa
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites	;		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-EM-I	B4B.	
Conten	ts					
Analysi	s of po	litics in selected world	regions.			
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
The stu	dent h	as acquired the ability	to analyze the politics	of regional actors.		
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hour	s, language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2)						
Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or En	glish and potentially o	ther language		
		sessment (type, scope, lang le for bonus)	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informa	tion on whether
weighte c) oral e d) term e) prese f) portfe g) resea	ed 4:1 c examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a	ation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) o port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro r	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	red 1:4 or	, io tota),
Allocat						
		Jaces				
	nal inf	ormation				
			_			
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachir	ng cvcl	e				
	0 7	-				
Referre	d to in	LPOI (examination regulati	ons for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1					
Module		urs in				
Bachelo Bachelo Bachelo Bachelo	or's de or's de or's de or's de	gree (1 major) Political gree (1 major, 1 minor) gree (1 major, 1 minor) gree (2 majors) Politica mination for the teachi	Political and Social Stu Political and Social Stu l and Social Studies (2	udies (Minor, 2015) udies (2015) 1015)	15)	
Bachelor's 2020)	with 1 ma	or Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam to ECTS) Political and Social S	•	page 176 / 371
				,		

- ·	e title				Abbreviation
Region	al stud	ies B			06-PSS-EM-IB4B-152-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u> </u>
holder nationa		Professorship of Europea ions	an Studies and Inter-	Professorship of Eu Relations	ropean Studies and Internationa
ECTS	1	od of grading	Only after succ. con		
5	(not)	successfully completed		-	
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	;	
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-EM-II	34A.
Conten	its				
Analysi	is of po	litics in selected world r	egions.		
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes			
The stu	ident h	as acquired the ability to	o analyze the politics	of regional actors.	
Course	S (type, 1	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)	
S (2)					
		t in: German and/or Eng			
		Sessment (type, scope, langu Ile for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
b) shor c) essa d) revie e) log (f) leadi course) g) scier h) port Langua Assess Allocat	t prese y (app ew (app w (app notific po folio (a age of a sment o tion of po nal inf	oster (approx. 50 hours t pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester i	utes) or cussion (approx. 45 m total) or d/or English and poter	ntially other languag	
150 h		-			
150 h Teachi i	ng cycl	e			
Teachin					
Teachin	ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1	LPO I (examination regulatio	ns for teaching-degree progra	ammes)	
Teachin Referrer § 22 § 22 § 56 N	ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1 Nr. 1	LPO I (examination regulatio	ns for teaching-degree progra	ammes)	
Teachin § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N Module Bachel Bachel Bachel	ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Vr. 1 Vr. 1 e appea or's de or's de or's de	LPO I (examination regulatio	nd Social Studies (20 olitical and Social Stu olitical and Social Stu	15) Idies (Minor, 2015) Idies (2015)	

Securi	e title				Abbreviation
Security, Peace and Conflict in International Relations A		ce and Conflict in Intern	ational Relations A		06-PSS-EM-IB5A-152-m01
Modul	e coord	inator		Module offered by	
	of the l al Relat	Professorship of Europe	an Studies and Inter-	Professorship of Eu Relations	ropean Studies and Internationa
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)	
5	nume	rical grade		-	
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	i	
1 seme	ester	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-EM-I	В5В.
Conter	nts				
Advan	ced ana	alysis of contemporary q	uestions of security, p	peace, and conflict ir	n International Relations.
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes			
		as acquired the ability to Relation.	o classify and analyze	specific questions of	of security, peace, and conflict in
Course	es (type, i	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)	
S (2)					
Modul	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	lish and potentially o	ther language	
		sessment (type, scope, langu ole for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
			aach (annray aa mini	utac) ar	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita	n paper sentatio folio (ap arch re age of a able for	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German and bonus		ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita	n paper sentatio folio (ap arch re age of a	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German and bonus	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	n paper sentatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) press f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	n paper sentatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German and bonus	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio	n paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additic	n paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h	n paper entatio Tolio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of ponal inf	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h	n paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio 150 h Teachi 	n paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of ponal inf	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German and bonus places	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio Uvorklo 150 h Teachi Referre	n paper entatio Tolio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf onal inf oad ad ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places formation e LPO I (examination regulatio	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) press f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h Teachi § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N	n paper entatio Tolio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of p onal inf onal inf oad ad ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places formation e LPO I (examination regulatio	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
d) term e) press f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Modulia S 22 II § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N Modula Bachel Bachel Bachel	n paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a bble for tion of pnal inf pad ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1 Vr. 1 e appea lor's de lor's de lor's de	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places formation e LPO I (examination regulatio	and term paper (appro d/or English and poter ns for teaching-degree progra	5x. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag ammes) 15) udies (Minor, 2015) udies (2015)	

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

wodule	e title				Abbreviation
Securit	ty, Pea	ce and Conflict in Interr	ational Relations B		o6-PSS-EM-IB5B-152-mo1
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u>l</u>
holder nationa		Professorship of Europe ions	an Studies and Inter-	Professorship of Eu Relations	ropean Studies and International
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)	
5	(not)	successfully completed			
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-EM-II	B5A.
Conten	nts				
Advand	ced ana	alysis of contemporary of	questions of security, p	eace, and conflict in	International Relations.
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes			
		as acquired the ability Relation.	to classify and analyze	specific questions o	f security, peace, and conflict in
Course	S (type, 1	number of weekly contact hours	s, language — if other than Ge	rman)	
S (2)					
		t in: German and/or En	<u> </u>		
		sessment (type, scope, lang ble for bonus)	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
d) revie e) log (f) leadi course) g) scien h) port Langua	ew (app (approx ing a di) or ntific p folio (a age of a sment o	oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German an iffered: In the semester	total) or d/or English and poter	ntially other languag	
Additic	onal inf	ormation			
Worklo	ad				
150 b					
150 h					
150 n Teachi	ng cycl	e			
-	ng cycl	e			
Teachi		e LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progra	ımmes)	
Teachi	ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1	LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progra	ummes)	
Teachii § 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N	ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1 Nr. 1	LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progra	ımmes)	
Teachin § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N Module Bachel Bachel	ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Vr. 1 Vr. 1 e appea or's de or's de	LPO I (examination regulation	and Social Studies (20 Political and Social Stu	15) Idies (Minor, 2015)	

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Topical	quest	ions and discussions of	f political theory A		06-PSS-EM-PT1A-1	52-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	1	
holder litics	of the (Chair of Comparative Po	olitics and German Po-	-	ve Politics and Germ	nan Politics
ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. compl. of module(s)						
5	nume	rical grade				
Duration Module level Other prerequisites						
1 semester undergraduate May not be combined with o6-PSS-EM-PT1B.						
Conten	ts					
Current	issues	and discussions of po	litical theory.			
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		acquire detailed knowle them autonomously. In				
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	s, language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2)						
Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or En	glish and potentially o	ther language		
		sessment (type, scope, lang	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informa	tion on whether
		le for bonus)				
		mination (approx. 90 m		(a ta z uwittan avarai	cas approx to have	ra tatal)
b) writt weighte		mination (approx. 90 m	inutes) and exercises	(3 to 5 written exerci	ses, approx. 10 nou	rs total),
-	•	ation of one candidate	each (annrox 20 mini	ites) or		
		(approx. 15 pages) or				
		n (approx. 30 minutes)	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	ed 1:4 or	
		prox. 50 hours total) oi			·	
		port (approx. 15 pages)				
		ssessment: German an	d/or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	
credita						
Allocat	ion of j	olaces				
	onal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachiı	ng cycl	e				
 Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching degree progr	ammes)		
§ 22						
§ 22 § 22	-					
§ 56 N						
§ 81 N						
Module	e appea	ars in				
		gree (1 major) Political a				
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) I		-		
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) l				
		gree (2 majors) Politica	l and Social Studies (2	015)		
Bachelor's 2020)	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S	•	page 184 / 37
1020)				o Let 3) i ollucat allu Social S	2020	

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Topical	quest	ions and discussions of	political theory B		o6-PSS-EM-PT1B-15	52-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	1	
holder litics	ofthe	Chair of Comparative Po	litics and German Po-	Chair of Comparativ	ve Politics and Germ	an Politics
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5	(not) s	successfully completed				
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites	;		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-EM-F	PT1A.	
Conten	ts					
Current	issues	s and discussions of po	litical theory.			
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		acquire detailed knowle them autonomously. In				
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	glish and potentially o	ther language		
		sessment (type, scope, langu	· · ·		ot every semester, informat	ion on whether
		le for bonus)	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,		,,	
c) essa d) revie e) log (f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua	y (appr ew (app approx ng a di or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o	ntation (approx. 15 min rox. 5 pages) or orox. 3 pages) or . 3 pages) or scussion (leading a disc oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German an iffered: In the semester	cussion (approx. 45 m total) or d/or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	er as part of
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
		LPO I (examination regulation	ns for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1					
Module	e appea	ars in				
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) F gree (1 major, 1 minor) F	Political and Social Stu	udies (Minor, 2015)		
		jor Political and Social Studies	JMU Würzburg • g	enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S	•	page 186 / 373
				,		

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

1	e title				Abbreviation
Advanced Studies of selected topics of political theory A			of political theory A		o6-PSS-EM-PT2A-152-mo1
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	
		Chair of Comparative Po	olitics and German Po-		ve Politics and German Politics
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	ıpl. of module(s)	
5	nume	numerical grade			
Duration Module level Other prerequisites					
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-EM-P	T2B.
Conten	Its				
Deeper	ned oco	cupation with selected	issues of political theo	ry.	
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes			
					litical theory and are able to class o justify positions of their own.
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hour	s, language — if other than Gei	rman)	
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or En	glish and potentially of	ther language	
			uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	t every semester, information on whether
		le for bonus) mination (approx. 90 m			
weighte c) oral e d) term e) pres f) portfe g) resea Langua credita	ed 4:1 (examin paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for	or ation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) o port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro r	ntes) or 0x. 15 pages), weight	
Allocat	ion of _l	olaces			
Additio	onal inf	ormation			
 Worklo					
 Worklo	ad				
150 h		6			
		e			
150 h Teachi i 	ng cycl	e LPO I (examination regulati	ons for teaching-degree progra	mmes)	
150 h Teachi i 	ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1		ons for teaching-degree progra	mmes)	
150 h Teachin § 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N	ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Vr. 1 Ir. 1	LPO I (examination regulati	ons for teaching-degree progra	mmes)	
150 h Teachin Referren § 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N Module Bachele Bachele	ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Vr. 1 Vr. 1 e appea or's de or's de or's de	LPO I (examination regulati	and Social Studies (20 Political and Social Stu Political and Social Stu	15) Idies (Minor, 2015) dies (2015)	

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title				Abbreviation
Advanc	ced Stu	dies of selected topics	of political theory B		o6-PSS-EM-PT2B-152-mo1
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u> </u>
holder litics	ofthe	Chair of Comparative Po	olitics and German Po-	Chair of Comparativ	ve Politics and German Politics
ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. compl. of mo				pl. of module(s)	
5 (not) successfully completed					
Duratio	Duration Module level Other prerequis				
1 semester undergraduate May not be combined with o6-PSS-EM-PT2A.					PT2A.
Conten	Its				
Deeper	ned oco	cupation with selected	ssues of political theo	ry.	
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes			
					olitical theory and are able to clas to justify positions of their own.
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	s, language — if other than Ge	rman)	
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or En	glish and potentially o	ther language	
Metho	d of ass	Sessment (type, scope, lang	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
module is	s creditab	le for bonus)			
 c) essa d) revie e) log (f) leadi course) g) scien h) porti Langua 	y (appr w (app approx ng a di) or ntific po folio (a age of a	ntation (approx. 15 mir rox. 5 pages) or orox. 3 pages) or . 3 pages) or scussion (leading a dis oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German an <u>ffered: In the semester</u>	cussion (approx. 45 mi total) or d/or English and poter	ntially other languag	
Allocat	ion of _l	olaces			
	-				
Additio	onal inf	ormation	-		
Worklo	ad				
150 h					
Teachi	ng cycl	e			
Referre		LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progra	immes)	
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1				
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N	Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1 Nr. 1	ars in			
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N Module Bachel Bachel	Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1 Nr. 1 e appea or's de or's de	ars in gree (1 major) Political gree (1 major, 1 minor) gree (1 major, 1 minor)	Political and Social Stu	dies (Minor, 2015)	

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	title				Abbreviation	
Theory	of Soci	iety A			06-PSS-EM-AS1A-1	52-m01
Module	coord	inator		Module offered by		
		Chair of Sociology and S	Sociological Theory		and Sociological The	orv
ECTS		od of grading	Only after succ. con			LOTY
5						
Duration Module level Other prerequisites						
1 seme:		undergraduate	+ · ·	ed with o6-PSS-EM-A	S1B.	
Conten						
		struction of key probler	ns in the field of sociol	ogical theory		
		ning outcomes		<u> </u>		
		conceive key problems	within the domain of s	ociological theory		
		umber of weekly contact hours				
S (2)						
	taugh	t in: German and/or En	glish and potentially of	her language		
		essment (type, scope, lang le for bonus)	uage — if other than German, o	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informat	tion on whether
		mination (approx. 90 m	 inutes) or			
		mination (approx. 90 m		(3 to 5 written exerci	ses, approx. 10 hou	rs total),
weighte						
		ation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or	each (approx. 30 minu	ites) or		
		n (approx. 30 minutes)	and term paper (appro	ox, 15 pages), weight	ed 1:4 or	
		prox. 50 hours total) or				
		port (approx. 15 pages)				
Langua credital		ssessment: German an	d/or English and poter	ntially other language	e	
Allocat						
		Jaces				
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachir	ng cycl	e				
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
§ 22						
§ 22						
§ 56 N § 81 N						
Module		urs in				
		gree (1 major) Political a	and Social Studies (20	15)		
		gree (1 major, 1 minor)		-		
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major, 1 minor)	Political and Social Stu	dies (2015)		
		gree (2 majors) Politica		015)		
First sta	ate exa	mination for the teaching				
				Social Science (201	-	
	ate exa	mination for the teaching or Political and Social Studies	ng degree Gymnasium		5)	page 192 / 371

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2024)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Theory	of Soc	iety B			o6-PSS-EM-AS1B-15	52-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder	ofthe	Chair of Sociology and So	ociological Theory	Chair of Sociology a	and Sociological The	ory
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5	(not)	successfully completed				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	i		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-EM-A	S1A.	
Conten	ts		· · ·			
Elemer	ntary in	struction of key problems	s in the field of socio	ogical theory		
		ning outcomes	-	<u> </u>		
	-	conceive key problems w	, vithin the domain of s	ociological theory		
		number of weekly contact hours,				
S (2)	(),,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,	,				
	e taugh	t in: German and/or Engl	ish and potentially o	ther language		
Metho	d of ass	Sessment (type, scope, langua	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informati	ion on whether
		le for bonus)				
		n (approx. 30 minutes) o				
		ntation (approx. 15 minu	tes) or			
		ox. 5 pages) or prox. 3 pages) or				
		. 3 pages) or				
		scussion (leading a discu	ussion (approx. 45 m	inutes) on a topic sp	ecified by the lecture	er as part of a
course)						
-		oster (approx. 50 hours to	otal) or			
		pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and	/or English and note	ntially other language	0	
-	-	ffered: In the semester ir		,		
Allocat				,	,	
Additio	onal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	Δ	-			
	is cycl		-			
Poforro	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	s for tooching dogroo progr	mmac)		
§ 22			s for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
§ 22						
§ 56 I N						
§ 81 N	lr. 2					
Module	e appea	ars in				
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Political ar	nd Social Studies (20	15)		
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po		-		
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po				
		gree (2 majors) Political a			、 、	
		mination for the teaching			-	
Bachelor's (2020)	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S		page 194 / 371

First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021)

Module title Abbreviation							
Global	ization	Α			06-PSS-EM-AS2A-1	52-m01	
Modul	e coord	inator		Module offered by			
holder	of the (Chair of Sociology and	Sociological Theory	Chair of Sociology a	and Sociological The	ory	
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)			
5 numerical grade				-			
Duration Module level Other prerequisites			;				
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-EM-A	S2B.		
Conten	Its						
Scrutir	Scrutiny of one or several key aspects prevalent in the current area of sociology of globalization						
		ning outcomes	·		0		
Studer	nts will	learn to evaluate curren nensions	nt globalization issues	from the point of vie	w of singular theoret	tical topics or	
· ·		number of weekly contact hour	. language — if other than Ge	rman)			
S (2)		,	<u>, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , </u>				
	e taugh	t in: German and/or En	glish and potentially o	ther language			
		Sessment (type, scope, lang Ile for bonus)	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informati	ion on whether	
-		mination (approx. 90 m	 inutes) or				
		mination (approx. 90 m		(3 to 5 written exerci	ses, approx. 10 hour	s total),	
	ed 4:1 o						
		ation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or	each (approx. 30 mini	ites) or			
		n (approx. 30 minutes)	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	ed 1:4 or		
		prox. 50 hours total) o	r				
		port (approx. 15 pages)	d/or English and nota	atiolly other language	-		
	ble for	ssessment: German ar bonus	a/or English and pole	initially other language	e		
	ion of p						
Additic	nal inf	ormation					
Worklo	ad						
150 h							
	ng cycl						
	ing cyce						
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulati	ons for teaching-degree progra	ammes)			
	Nr. 1 h)						
§ 22							
§ 56 N							
§81 N							
	e appea						
		gree (1 major) Political					
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) gree (1 major, 1 minor)					
		gree (2 majors) Politica					
		mination for the teachi		-	5)		
Bachelore		jor Political and Social Studies	IMII Würzburg e g	enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam			

First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021)

Module	e title				Abbreviation			
Globali	ization	В			06-PSS-EM-AS2B-1	52-m01		
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by				
holder	of the (Chair of Sociology and So	ciological Theory	Chair of Sociology a	and Sociological The	ory		
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)				
5	(not) s	successfully completed						
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	i				
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	nbined with o6-PSS-EM-AS2A.				
Conten	ts	~						
Scrutin	y of on	e or several key aspects	prevalent in the curre	ent area of sociology	of globalization			
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes						
		learn to evaluate current nensions	globalization issues	from the point of view	w of singular theore	tical topics or		
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ge	rman)				
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Engl	ish and potentially o	ther language				
Method	d of ass	Sessment (type, scope, langua			t every semester, informat	ion on whether		
		le for bonus)						
 b) shor c) essa d) revie e) log (f) leadi course) g) scier h) port Langua Assess 	t prese y (appr ew (app approx ng a di) or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o	n (approx. 30 minutes) o ntation (approx. 15 minu rox. 5 pages) or orox. 3 pages) or . 3 pages) or scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and, ffered: In the semester in	tes) or ussion (approx. 45 m otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other language	e	er as part of a		
Allocat	ion of _l	places						
Additio	onal inf	ormation						
Worklo	ad							
150 h								
Teachi	ng cycl	e						
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	ammes)				
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N	Nr. 3 f)							
§ 81 N								
Module	e appea	ars in						
		gree (1 major) Political ar	nd Social Studies (20	15)				
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po		-				
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po		-				
		gree (2 majors) Political a		_		 		
Bachelor's (2020)	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S	-	page 198 / 371		

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Current	t Resea	arch Questions in Sociolo	ogy A		o6-PSS-EM-AS3A-15	2-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
		Chair of Sociology and So	ociological Theory	Chair of Sociology a	nd Sociological Theo	ory
ECTS		od of grading	Only after succ. com	•		- ,
5		rical grade				
Duration Module level Other prerequisites						
1 seme	ster	undergraduate		ed with o6-PSS-EM-A	S3B.	
Conten	ts	5			5	
		ddresses current issues	and debates in the fig	eld of sociological th	eorv	
		ning outcomes			/	
		be capable to evaluate a	nd to critically assess	current debates in t	he field of sociologic	al theory
		number of weekly contact hours,				at theory:
S (2)	- (type, I	amper of weekly contact hours,		inan)		
	e taugh	t in: German and/or Engl	lish and potentially ot	her language		
		sessment (type, scope, langua	· · · ·		t every semester, informatio	on on whether
		le for bonus)				
		mination (approx. 90 mir				
		mination (approx. 90 mir	nutes) and exercises (3 to 5 written exercis	es, approx. 10 hours	s total),
weight c) oral	•	ation of one candidate e	ach (approx, 30 minu	tes) or		
		(approx. 15 pages) or				
		n (approx. 30 minutes) a	ind term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weighte	ed 1:4 or	
		pprox. 50 hours total) or				
		port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and	/or English and notor	tially other language		
credita			/ of Eligiish and poter	illally other language	:	
Allocat						
			-			
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cvcl	e				
	<u> </u>					
Referre	d to in	LPOI (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
§ 22				-		
§ 22						
§ 56 N						
§ 81 N						
Module				<u>``</u>		
		gree (1 major) Political ar				
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po				
ыacnel		gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po				
	~r'~	area (a majora) Dalitizzt				
Bachel		gree (2 majors) Political a	and Social Studies (2	015)	r)	
Bachel First sta	ate exa	mination for the teaching	and Social Studies (24 g degree Grundschule	015) Social Science (201	-	
Bachel First sta First sta	ate exa ate exa		and Social Studies (2) g degree Grundschule g degree Gymnasium	015) Social Science (201)	page 200 / 37

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

	e title				Abbreviation
Current	t Resea	arch Questions in Sociolo	ogy B		o6-PSS-EM-AS3B-152-mo1
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	
holder	of the (Chair of Sociology and So	ociological Theory	-	and Sociological Theory
ECTS	1	od of grading	Only after succ. con		
		successfully completed			
5 Duratio		Module level Other prerequisites			
		-			
1 seme		undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-EM-A	153A.
Conten					
		ddresses current issues	and debates in the fi	eld of sociological th	neory
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes			
Studen	ts will	be capable to evaluate a	nd to critically assess	s current debates in t	the field of sociological theory
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)	
S (2)					
Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Engl	ish and potentially o	ther language	
			age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on wheth
		ele for bonus)			
		n (approx. 30 minutes) o			
		ntation (approx. 15 minu ox. 5 pages) or	tes) or		
		orox. 3 pages) or			
ט צטו וט	αυυιυλ	, 3 pages) or			
		. 3 pages) or scussion (leading a discı	ussion (approx. 45 m	inutes) on a topic sp	ecified by the lecturer as part
f) leadi	ng a di		ussion (approx. 45 m	inutes) on a topic sp	ecified by the lecturer as part
f) leadi course) g) scier	ng a di) or ntific po	scussion (leading a discussion (leading a discussion states)		inutes) on a topic sp	ecified by the lecturer as part (
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf	ng a di) or ntific po folio (a	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total)	otal) or		
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua	ng a di) or ntific po folio (a ige of a	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua Assess	ng a di) or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester in	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua	ng a di) or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester in	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat	ng a di) or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of j	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester in places	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat	ng a di) or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of j	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester in	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat	ng a di) or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of j	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester in places	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat	ng a di) or ntific po folio (a ge of a <u>ment o</u> ion of j	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester in places	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat Additio	ng a di) or ntific po folio (a ge of a <u>ment o</u> ion of j	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester in places	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat Additio Worklo	ng a di) or htific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of j mal inf	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester in places ormation	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h	ng a di) or htific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of j mal inf	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester in places ormation	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachin 	ng a di) or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of j mal inf ad	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester in places ormation	otal) or /or English and poten n which the course is	ntially other languag offered, no less thar	e
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat Morklo 150 h Teachin Referre	ng a di) or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of j onal inf ad	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester in places ormation e LPOI (examination regulation	otal) or /or English and poten n which the course is	ntially other languag offered, no less thar	e
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachin 	ng a di) or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of j onal inf ad ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h)	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester in places ormation e LPOI (examination regulation	otal) or /or English and poten n which the course is	ntially other languag offered, no less thar	e
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II I § 22 II I § 56 I N	ng a di) or htific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of j mal inf ad ad d to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 2	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester in places ormation e LPOI (examination regulation	otal) or /or English and poten n which the course is	ntially other languag offered, no less thar	e
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II I § 22 II I § 56 I N	ng a di) or htific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of j mal inf ad ad d to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 2	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester in places ormation e LPOI (examination regulation	otal) or /or English and poten n which the course is	ntially other languag offered, no less thar	e
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II I § 22 II I § 22 II I § 56 I N § 81 I N Module	ng a di or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of j mal inf ad ad d to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 2 a appea	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester in places formation e LPOI (examination regulation	otal) or /or English and poten n which the course is s for teaching-degree progra	ntially other languag offered, no less thar	e
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II I § 22 II I § 22 II I § 56 I N § 81 I N Bachelo	ng a di) or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of j onal inf ad ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 2 Ir. 2 e appea or's de	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and ffered: In the semester in places ormation e LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Political ar	otal) or /or English and poten h which the course is s for teaching-degree progra	ntially other languag offered, no less thar ammes)	e
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II I § 22 II I § 22 II I § 56 I N § 81 I N Module Bachelo Bachelo	ng a di or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of j onal inf nad ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 2 e appea or's de or's de	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester in places ormation e LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Political ar gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po	otal) or /or English and poten h which the course is s for teaching-degree progra	ntially other languag offered, no less thar ammes)	e
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II I § 22 II I § 22 II I § 56 I N § 81 I N Bachelo Bachelo Bachelo	ng a di or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of j mal inf ad ad ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 2 Ir. 2 e appea or's de or's de or's de	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester in places ormation e LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Political ar gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po	otal) or /or English and poten h which the course is s for teaching-degree progra	ntially other languag offered, no less thar ammes) 15) Idies (Minor, 2015) Idies (2015)	e
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II I § 22 II I § 22 II I § 56 I N § 81 I N Module Bachelo Bachelo Bachelo	ng a di or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of j mal inf ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester in places ormation e LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Political ar gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po gree (2 majors) Political a	otal) or /or English and poten h which the course is s for teaching-degree progra	ntially other languag offered, no less thar ammes) 15) Idies (Minor, 2015) Idies (2015) 015)	e n once a year
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua Assess Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II I § 22 II I § 22 II I § 56 I N § 81 I N Module Bachelo Bachelo Bachelo First sta	ng a di or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of j onal inf ad ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 2 Ir. 2 e appea or's de or's de or's de or's de or's de ate exa	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester in places ormation e LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Political ar gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po	otal) or /or English and poten h which the course is s for teaching-degree progra	ntially other languag offered, no less thar ammes) 15) Idies (Minor, 2015) Idies (2015) 015)	e n once a year

First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Culture	A				06-PSS-EM-SpS1A	A-152-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	1	
holder Resear		Professorship of Sociol	ogy and Qualitative	Professorship of Sc	ciology and Qualita	ative Research
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. cor	npl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	5		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combin	ed with o6-PSS-EM-S	SpS1B.	
Conten	ts					
Current	theore	etical and empirical issu	ues in migration, religi	on, or organizational	studies	
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes				
Insight	s in coi	ntexts and orientation o	of current scientific dev	velopment		
		number of weekly contact hour				
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or En	glish and potentially o	ther language		
		Sessment (type, scope, lang Ile for bonus)	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informa	ation on whether
e) pres f) portf g) rese	entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a	(approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) pprox. 50 hours total) of port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German an bonus	r			
Allocat	ion of _l	olaces				
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h	-					
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
		LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progr	ammes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 3 f) Ir. 2					
Module		ars in				
Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel	or's de or's de or's de or's de	gree (1 major) Political gree (1 major, 1 minor) gree (1 major, 1 minor) gree (2 majors) Politica mination for the teachi	Political and Social Stu Political and Social Stu l and Social Studies (2	udies (Minor, 2015) udies (2015) 2015)	15)	
	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam 30 ECTS) Political and Social S	•	page 204 / 371
(2020)			Coru Bachelor (18	So ECTS) Follucat allu Social S	100000000000000000000000000000000000000	

First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021)

- ·· -	e title				Abbreviation			
Culture B					o6-PSS-EM-SpS1B-152-mo1			
Module coordinator				Module offered by				
holder Resear		Professorship of Sociolo	gy and Qualitative	Professorship of So	ociology and Qualitative Researc			
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. co	 ompl. of module(s)				
5	(not) s	successfully completed		•				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	5				
1 semester undergraduate May not be comb				ed with o6-PSS-EM-S	SpS1A.			
Conten	ts							
Current	t theore	etical and empirical issu	es in migration, religi	on, or organizationa	l studies			
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes						
Insight	s in co	ntexts and orientation o	f current scientific dev	velopment				
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	erman)				
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	lish and potentially o	other language				
		Sessment (type, scope, langu ole for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if n	ot every semester, information on whether			
t) leadi		. 3 pages) or						
course) g) scier h) port Langua Assess) or ntific po folio (a ige of a ment o	scussion (leading a disc oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester i	total) or I/or English and pote	ntially other languag				
course) g) scier h) port Langua) or ntific po folio (a ige of a ment o	scussion (leading a disc oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester i	total) or I/or English and pote	ntially other languag	je			
course) g) scier h) porti Langua Assess Allocat) or ntific po folio (a ige of a ment o ion of j	scussion (leading a disc oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester i places	total) or I/or English and pote	ntially other languag	je			
course) g) scier h) porti Langua Assess Allocat) or ntific po folio (a ige of a ment o ion of j	scussion (leading a disc oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester i	total) or I/or English and pote	ntially other languag	je			
course) g) scien h) port Langua Assess Allocat Additio) or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of p	scussion (leading a disc oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester i places	total) or I/or English and pote	ntially other languag	je			
course) g) scier h) porti Langua Assess Allocat Additio Worklo) or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of p	scussion (leading a disc oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester i places	total) or I/or English and pote	ntially other languag	je			
course) g) scier h) port Langua Assess Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h) or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of p onal inf	scussion (leading a disc oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester i places ormation	total) or I/or English and pote	ntially other languag	je			
course) g) scier h) porti Langua Assess Allocat Additio Worklo) or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of p onal inf	scussion (leading a disc oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester i places ormation	total) or I/or English and pote	ntially other languag	je			
course) g) scien h) porti Langua Assess Allocat Additio 150 h Teachin) or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of p onal inf pad	scussion (leading a disc oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester i places ormation	total) or d/or English and pote n which the course is	ntially other languag offered, no less tha	je			
course) g) scier h) port Langua Assess Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachin) or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of p onal inf onal info onal info info onal info onal info onal info onal info info info info info onal info info info info info info info info	e LPOI (examination regulation	total) or d/or English and pote n which the course is	ntially other languag offered, no less tha	je			
course) g) scier h) port Langua Assess Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N) or htific po folio (a ige of a ment o ion of p onal inf bad ad ad bad http://www.additional bad http://www.additional http://wwww.additional http://www.additional http://wwww.additional http://wwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwww	scussion (leading a disc oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) assessment: German and ffered: In the semester i places ormation e LPO I (examination regulatio	total) or d/or English and pote n which the course is	ntially other languag offered, no less tha	je			
course) g) scier h) port Langua Assess Allocat Worklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel) or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o ion of p onal inf onal inf onal inf ad ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 2 Ir. 2 e appea or's de or's de or's de	scussion (leading a disc oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) assessment: German and ffered: In the semester i places ormation e LPO I (examination regulatio	total) or d/or English and pote n which the course is ns for teaching-degree progr	ntially other languag offered, no less that ammes) 2015) udies (Minor, 2015) udies (2015)	je			

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Modul	e title				Abbreviation			
Media A					o6-PSS-EM-SpS2A-152-mo1			
Module coordinator				Module offered by				
	of the l	Professorship of Sociolo	gy and Qualitative		ociology and Qualitative Research			
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. cor	npl. of module(s)				
5	nume	rical grade						
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	5				
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combin	ed with o6-PSS-EM-S	SpS2B.			
Conter	Its							
Selecte	ed theo	ries and studies in med	ia sociology.					
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes	_					
The stu dia.	ıdent h	as acquired a deepened	l understanding of the	eories, studies, and o	questions in the sociology of me-			
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	, language — if other than Ge	rman)				
S (2) Modula	otour	tin. Cormon and lar Fra-	lich and natartially -	thorlanguage				
		it in: German and/or Eng	· · · ·					
		Sessment (type, scope, langu ble for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether			
weight	ed 4:1 (or			ses, approx. 10 hours total),			
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita	ed 4:1 (examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German and bonus	each (approx. 30 mini and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or			
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita	ed 4:1 (examin paper entatio folio (ap arch re age of a ble for	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German and bonus	each (approx. 30 mini and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or			
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	ed 4:1 c examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for :ion of j	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German and bonus	each (approx. 30 mini and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or			
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	ed 4:1 c examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for :ion of j	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	each (approx. 30 mini and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or			
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat	ed 4:10 examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for cion of p	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	each (approx. 30 mini and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or			
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h	ed 4:10 examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for cion of p onal inf	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	each (approx. 30 mini and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or			
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h	ed 4:10 examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for cion of p	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	each (approx. 30 mini and term paper (appro	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight	ted 1:4 or			
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio 150 h Teachi 	ed 4:10 examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for cion of p onal inf	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and bonus places	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro d/or English and pote	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag	ted 1:4 or			
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Morklo 150 h Teachi Referre	ed 4:1 c examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p onal inf onal inf onal inf ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2	or nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German and bonus places	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro d/or English and pote	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag	ted 1:4 or			
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Morklo 150 h Teachi § 22 II § 26 IN § 81 IN	ed 4:1 c examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p onal inf onal inf onal inf ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2	or nation of one candidate of (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) opprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German and bonus places formation	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro d/or English and pote	utes) or ox. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag	ted 1:4 or			
weight c) oral d) term e) pres f) portf g) rese Langua credita Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h Teachi 5 22 II § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N § 81 I N Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel	ed 4:10 examin paper entatio olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of p onal inf onal inf on inf on i h or i s de or's de or's de	or nation of one candidate of (approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) opprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German and bonus places formation	each (approx. 30 minu and term paper (appro d/or English and pote	ammes) attes) or ammes) attes) or attes), weight ntially other languag attes attes attes (Minor, 2015) udies (2015)	ted 1:4 or			

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module title					Abbreviation	
Media B					o6-PSS-EM-SpS2B	-152-m01
Module coordinator				Module offered by		
	of the l	Professorship of Sociolo	ogy and Qualitative	· · · · ·	ciology and Qualita	tive Research
ECTS		od of grading	Only after succ. co	npl. of module(s)		
5						
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites	5		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combin	ed with o6-PSS-EM-S	SpS2A.	
Conten	ts					
Selecte	d theo	ries and studies in med	ia sociology.			
		ning outcomes				
The stu dia.	dent h	as acquired a deepened	d understanding of the	eories, studies, and c	uestions in the soc	iology of me-
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ge	erman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	glish and potentially o	ther language		
		Sessment (type, scope, langu le for bonus)	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informat	tion on whether
course) g) scier h) port Langua Assess	or ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o	scussion (leading a diso oster (approx. 50 hours pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German an ffered: In the semester	total) or d/or English and pote	ntially other languag	e	er as part of a
Allocat	ion of _l	olaces				
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
 Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progr	ammes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 3 f) Ir. 2					
Module	e appea	ars in				
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) F gree (1 major, 1 minor) F	Political and Social Stu	udies (Minor, 2015)		
		jor Political and Social Studies	JMU Würzburg • §	generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam 30 ECTS) Political and Social S		page 210 / 371
				,		

UNIVERSITÄT WÜRZBURG

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Research Design and Advanced Quantitative Methods A					o6-PSS-EM-MethA-	-152-m01
Module coordinator				Module offered by	I	
holder Science		Chair of Quantitative Me	ethods in the Social			
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. co	mpl. of module(s)		
5						
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisite	5		
1 semester undergraduate			May not be combin	ed with o6-PSS-EM-N	MethB.	
Conten	ts					
		of a sociological proble entation of the results.	m under consideratio	n of appropriate theo	ories, models, and m	ethods as
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		cquires the competence methods acquired in the				
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ge	erman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	glish and potentially o	other language		
		Sessment (type, scope, languole for bonus)	uage — if other than German,	, examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informat	tion on whether
e) pres f) portfo g) resea	entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German an bonus				
Allocat						
Additio	onal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
		LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree prog	rammes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Ir. 2					
Module		ars in				
Bachel Bachel	or's de or's de	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) F gree (1 major, 1 minor) F	Political and Social St	udies (Minor, 2015)		
		jor Political and Social Studies	JMU Würzburg •	generated 19-Apr-2025 • exan 80 ECTS) Political and Social S	-	page 212 / 37

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Research Design and Advanced Quantitative Methods B					o6-PSS-EM-MethE	B-152-m01
Module coordinator				Module offered by	/	
holder Science		Chair of Quantitative Met	hods in the Social		·	
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. cor	npl. of module(s)		
5	(not) s	successfully completed				
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites	5		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combin	ed with o6-PSS-EM-	MethA.	
Conten	ts					
		of a sociological probler entation of the results.	n under consideration	n of appropriate the	ories, models, and r	nethods as
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		cquires the competence nethods acquired in thei		•		-
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	lish and potentially o	ther language		
		s essment (type, scope, langua	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if	not every semester, informa	ation on whether
f) leadi course) g) scier h) portf Langua	ng a di or ntific po folio (a ge of a	. 3 pages) or scussion (leading a disc oster (approx. 50 hours t pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester in	otal) or /or English and pote	ntially other langua	ge	rer as part of
Allocat	ion of _l	places				
		_				
	nal inf	ormation				
 Warkla	- d					
Worklo	ad					
150 h Teachi i		۵				
	-5 - 9 - 1	~				
	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	is for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 2		action bio2i			
Module		ars in				
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po				
		g. ee (1	olitical and Social Sti	alles (Minor, 2015)		

UNIVERSITÄT WÜRZBURG

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Participation and Representation A					06-PSS-EM-VPS1A-15	2-m01
Module coordinator				Module offered by		
holder litics	of the (Chair of Comparative Pol	itics and German Po-		ve Politics and Germar	n Politics
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	pl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites	equisites		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-EM-V	/PS1B.	
Conten	ts					
		dy of theoretical as well blitical participation and			e research area of poli	tical decisi
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
the abi	lity to i	as detailed knowledge o ndependently analyse p olitical decision-making	olicy-relevant issues.			
	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ger	rman)		
S (2) Module	tour	t in: German and/or Eng	lich and natantially a	horlanguage		
Method	d of ass	Sessment (type, scope, languation for bonus)	- · · · ·		ot every semester, informatior	ı on whether
d) term e) prese f) portfe g) resea	paper entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a	ation of one candidate e (approx. 15 pages) or n (approx. 30 minutes) a oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and honus	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight		
Allocat						
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ıg cycl	e				
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ns for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1					
Module	e appea	ars in				
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Political a	nd Social Studies (20	15)		
Bachel	or s de	gree (1 major, 1 minor) P	olitical and Social Stu	dies (Minor, 2015)		

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020)

Modul	e title				Abbreviation
Partici	pation	and Representation B			o6-PSS-EM-VPS1B-152-mo1
Modul	e coord	inator		Module offered by	1
holder litics	of the (Chair of Comparative Poli	tics and German Po-	Chair of Comparativ	ve Politics and German Politics
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)	
5 (not) successfully completed					
Duration Module level Other prerequi			Other prerequisites		
1 seme	ester	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-EM-V	/PS1A.
Conter	nts				
		dy of theoretical as well a plitical participation and t			e research area of political decisi-
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes			
the abi	ility to i		licy-relevant issues.		ecision-making processes and f independent analysis and as-
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Gei	rman)	
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Engl	ish and potentially of	ther language	
		Sessment (type, scope, langua ile for bonus)	ge — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
 b) shore c) essa d) revie e) log (f) leadid course g) scie h) port Langua 	rt prese ay (appr ew (app (approx ing a di) or ntific po folio (a age of a	n (approx. 30 minutes) o ntation (approx. 15 minut ox. 5 pages) or orox. 3 pages) or . 3 pages) or scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and, ffered: In the semester in	tes) or Ission (approx. 45 mi otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	
Allocat	tion of p	olaces			
Additio	onal inf	ormation			
Worklo	bad				
150 h					
Teachi	ng cycl	e			
	_				
		LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)	
§ 22 § 56 N	Vr. 1				
§81		arc in			
	e appea lor's de	ars in gree (1 major) Political an	d Social Studies (20	15)	

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Policy	Analys	is A			06-PSS-EM-VPS2A	-152-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u> </u>	
holder litics	ofthe	Chair of Comparative Po	litics and German Po-	Chair of Comparativ	ve Politics and Germ	an Politics
ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. compl. of module(s)						
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-EM-V	′PS2B.	
Conten	Its					
Advand	ced stu	dy of theoretical as well	as empirical-analytica	al questions from the	e research field of po	olicy analysis
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes				
the fun es. He/	ctional	as detailed knowledge of logic of selected policy capable of independent	fields as well as the a analysis and assessn	bility to independen nent of political deci	tly analyse policy-re	levant issu-
	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	glish and potentially o	ther language		
Metho	d of ass	sessment (type, scope, langue) le for bonus)	· · ·		ot every semester, informat	ion on whether
f) portf g) rese	olio (ap arch re age of a	n (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus				
Allocat	ion of _l	places				
Additio	onal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h			_			
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
		LPO I (examination regulatio	ns for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1					
Module		ars in				
Bachel Bachel	or's de or's de	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) F gree (1 major, 1 minor) F	Political and Social Stu	idies (Minor, 2015)		
Bachelor's 2020)	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S		page 220 / 371
2020)					2020	

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Modul	e title				Abbreviation	
Policy	Analys	is B			06-PSS-EM-VPS2B	-152-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u> </u>	
		Chair of Comparative Pol	itics and German Po-	Chair of Comparativ	ve Politics and Germ	an Politics
ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. compl. of module(s)						
5	(not) s	successfully completed	Iccessfully completed			
Duration Module level Other prerequisites						
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-EM-V	PS2A.	
Conten	ts					
Advand	ced stu	dy of theoretical as well a	as empirical-analytica	al questions from the	e research field of po	olicy analysis.
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes				
the fun	ctional	as detailed knowledge o logic of selected policy capable of independent	fields as well as the a	bility to independen	tly analyse policy-re	elevant issu-
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	man)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	lish and potentially o	her language		
		S essment (type, scope, langua	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informa	tion on whether
f) leadi course g) scie h) port Langua	ng a di) or ntific po folio (a age of a	. 3 pages) or scussion (leading a disc oster (approx. 50 hours t pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester in	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	er as part of a
Allocat	ion of _l	places	-			
Additio	onal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h			-			
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
	Nr. 1 h)	LPOI (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
§ 22 § 56 N						
§ 22 § 56 N § 81 N	lr. 1	ars in				
§ 22 § 56 N § 81 N Modul e Bachel	lr. 1 e appea or's de	ars in gree (1 major) Political ar gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po				

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Fragile	State	s A			o6-PSS-EM-VPS3A	-152-m01
Module	e coord	dinator		Module offered by		
holder litics	ofthe	Chair of Comparative Po	litics and German Po-	-	ve Politics and Germ	an Politics
ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. compl. of module(s)						
5	1	erical grade		-		
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	;		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-EM-V	/PS3B.	
Conten	Its					
Advano arch.	ced co	mparative study of theor	etical and empirical-a	nalytical questions f	rom the field of state	e failure rese
Intend	ed leai	rning outcomes				
		nas the ability to apply th alyse and assess such p		parative political sci	ence to fragile state	s and to inde
Course	S (type,	number of weekly contact hours,	, language — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2) Module	e taugl	nt in: German and/or Eng	lish and potentially o	ther language		
		sessment (type, scope, langu ble for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informat	tion on whether
f) portf g) rese	olio (a arch re age of a	on (approx. 30 minutes) on pprox. 50 hours total) or eport (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and chonus				
Allocat			_			
Additio	onal in	formation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cyc	le				
Referre	ed to ir	LPOI (examination regulatio	ns for teaching-degree progra	ammes)		
§ 22 § 22	-					
§ 56 N § 81 N						
Module		ars in				
		egree (1 major) Political a	nd Social Studies (20	15)		
		egree (1 major, 1 minor) P				
Bachel	or's de	egree (1 major, 1 minor) P	olitical and Social Stu	ıdies (2015)		
	with 1 m	ajor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S		page 224 / 371
2020)			Cord Bachelor (18	o LCTS) Political and Social S	uuules - 2020	

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Fragile	States	B			o6-PSS-EM-VPS ₃ B-	152-m01
Module	e coord	linator		Module offered by		
holder litics	of the	Chair of Comparative Poli	tics and German Po-	Chair of Comparativ	ve Politics and Germ	an Politics
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. compl. of module(s)			
5	(not)	(not) successfully completed				
Duration Module level Other prerequisites						
1 seme	1 semester undergraduate May not be co			d with o6-PSS-EM-V	PS3A.	
Conten	ts	·	-			
Advanc arch.	ed cor	nparative study of theore	tical and empirical-ar	nalytical questions fi	rom the field of state	e failure rese
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		as the ability to apply the alyse and assess such po		parative political scie	ence to fragile states	s and to inde
Course	S (type, 1	number of weekly contact hours,	anguage — if other than Ger	man)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	it in: German and/or Engl	ish and potentially of	her language		
		sessment (type, scope, langua ble for bonus)	ge — if other than German, e	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informat	ion on whether
course) g) scier h) portf Langua	or ntific p folio (a ge of a	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) issessment: German and iffered: In the semester ir	otal) or /or English and poter	itially other language	e	·
Allocat	ion of	places				
Additio	nal inf	ormation	<u>.</u>			
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachir	ig cycl	e				
 Doforro	d to in		c fortooch: d	mmac)		
§ 22 § 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1	LPOI (examination regulation	s tor teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
Module		ars in				
		gree (1 major) Political ar gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po	-			
	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam		page 226 / 371

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020)

	e title				Abbreviation
Measu	ring De	emocracy A			06-PSS-EM-VPS4A-152-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	
holder litics	of the	Chair of Comparative Po	litics and German Po-	Chair of Comparativ	ve Politics and German Politio
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. cor	npl. of module(s)	
5	nume	rical grade			
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	5	
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-EM-V	/PS4B.
Conten	Its				
		dy of theoretical and en democracies).	pirical-analytical que	stions in the field of	regime measurement (includ
intend	ed lear	ning outcomes			
		as the ability to systeman states.	atically compare and a	analyse the quality of	f established democracies an
Course	S (type, 1	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ge	rman)	
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	glish and potentially o	ther language	
Metho	d of as		· · ·		ot every semester, information on whet
d) term	i naner		each (approx. 30 minu	ites) or	
e) pres f) portfo g) resea Langua	entatic olio (ap arch re age of a	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German an	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
e) pres f) portfo g) resea Langua credita	entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German an bonus	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
e) pres f) portfo g) resea Langua credita	entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German an bonus	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
e) pres f) portfo g) resea Langua credita Allocat	entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German an bonus places	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
e) pres f) portfo g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio	entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German an bonus	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
e) pres f) portfo g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio	entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of onal inf	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German an bonus places	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
e) pres f) portfo g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio Worklo	entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for tion of onal inf	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) issessment: German an bonus places	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
e) pres f) portfo g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h	entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of pnal inf	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German an bonus places	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
e) pres f) portfo g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h	entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of pnal inf	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German an bonus places	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
e) pres) portfo g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h Teachin	entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of pnal inf pad	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German an bonus places	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
e) press f) portfo g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio Teachin Referre § 22 § 22 § 56 N	entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German an bonus places formation	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
e) press f) portfo g) resea Langua credita Allocat Morklo 150 h Teachin Referre § 22 § 22 § 56 N	entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German an bonus places formation	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight	
e) press f) portfo g) resea Langua credita Allocat Morklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II I § 22 II I § 22 II I § 56 I N § 81 I N Module	entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of onal inf onal inf oad ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1 Ir. 1 e appea	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German an bonus places formation e LPO I (examination regulation ars in	and term paper (appro	ox. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag	
e) press f) portfo g) resea Langua credita Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h Teachin § 22 II I § 22 II I § 22 II I § 56 I N § 81 I N Module Bachelo Bachelo	entatic olio (ap arch re age of a ble for ion of onal inf onal inf onal inf oad ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 1 Ir. 1 e appea or's de or's de	(approx. 15 pages) or on (approx. 30 minutes) oprox. 50 hours total) or port (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German an bonus places formation	and term paper (appro d/or English and poter ms for teaching-degree progra	 bx. 15 pages), weight ntially other languag ammes) 15) idies (Minor, 2015) 	

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Measu	ring De	mocracy B			o6-PSS-EM-VPS4B	-152-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u> </u>	
holder litics	ofthe	Chair of Comparative Pol	itics and German Po-	Chair of Comparativ	ve Politics and Germ	nan Politics
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. com	pl. of module(s)		
5	(not) s	successfully completed				
Duration Module level Other prerequisites						
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	May not be combine	ed with o6-PSS-EM-V	′PS4A.	
Conten	ts		-			
		dy of theoretical and emp democracies).	pirical-analytical ques	stions in the field of	regime measuremei	nt (including
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		as the ability to systema n states.	tically compare and a	nalyse the quality of	festablished demo	cracies and
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ger	man)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Engl	lish and potentially ot	her language		
Metho	d of ass	sessment (type, scope, langua	· · · ·		ot every semester, informa	tion on whether
course) g) scier h) portf Langua) or ntific po folio (a ige of a	scussion (leading a discu oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total) ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester in	otal) or /or English and poter	ntially other language	e	er as part of
Allocat	ion of _l	places				
Additio	nal inf	ormation	-			
 Worklo						
150 h	au					
Teachi	ng cvcl	e	-			
Referre	d to in	LPOI (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
§ 22 § 22 § 56 N § 81 N	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Ir. 1					
Module		ars in				
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Political ar	-			
Dather		gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po	olitical and Social Stu	dies (Minor, 2015)		

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title				Abbreviation
Interna	tionali	zation Bachelor PSS (Stu	ıdies Abroad)		06-PSS-Int-162-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	
Manag Sociolo		ector of the Institute for P	olitical Science and	Institute for Politica	al Science and Sociology
ECTS	S Method of grading Only after succ.		Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)	
10	o numerical grade				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate			
Conten	ts		• •		
This mo	odule s	erves to validate certified	d achievements acqu	ired by the student a	after a period of studying abroad.
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes			
This mo	odule s	erves to validate certified	d achievements acqu	ired by the student a	after a period of studying abroad.
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours, I	language — if other than Ge	rman)	
Module Course	e taugh (s) as s	signed to module t in: German and/or lang pecified by university ab sessment (type, scope, langua	road		ersity abroad ot every semester, information on whether
		le for bonus)			
Prior co ments	onsulta (in the) as specified by univers tion with Internationalisa social sciences) that wer ssessment: German and	ation Officer and/or e e completed at a Uni	versity abroad may b	
Allocat	ion of _l	olaces			
Additio	onal inf	ormation			
Worklo	ad				
300 h					
Teachi	ng cycl	e			
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	immes)	
Module	e appea	ars in			
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Political ar	nd Social Studies (20	15)	
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po			
		gree (1 major) Political ar			
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po	olitical and Social Stu	dies (2020)	



Miscellaneous Subjects

(10 ECTS credits)

Students must achieve 5 ECTS credits in modules with numerical grading.

Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies

(2020)

Module title				Abbreviation
The Europea	n Union: Introduction			o6-PSS-BM-EU-192-mo1
Module coo	rdinator		Module offered by	
holder of the national Rel	e Professorship of Europea ations	n Studies and Inter-		
ECTS Met	hod of grading			
5 num	erical grade			
Duration	Module level	Other prerequisites		
1 semester	undergraduate			
Contents				
	in the European integratio cted policy fields of the Eur		velopment of EEC/EC	/EU and the political system as
Intended lea	arning outcomes			
	has acquired a general kno d structures as well as its co			ble to classify its historical deve-
Courses (type	e, number of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Gei	rman)	
V (2) + Ü (1) Module tauş	ght in: German and/or Engl	ish		
Method of a module is credit		ge — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
d) term pap Language of	ination of one candidate e er (approx. 15 pages) assessment: German and,		ites) or	
and Social S (Unterrichts richtsfach te Didaktik den schule (Dida the scientifi will be alloc Should the the number	here are no restrictions wit studies (Bachelor's, 180, 12 fach (subject studied with a eaching degree Mittelschule Grundschule (Didactics fo actics of a Group of Subject c discipline) teaching degre ated to students of other d number of applications exc of subject semesters. Amo a lot. A waiting list will be m	eo, 75, 60 ECTS credit a focus on the scient e, Didaktikfach (subj r Grundschule), Dida s of Mittelschule), ve ee Gymnasium). The egree subjects in the eed the number of av ng applicants with th	s) as well as Social s ific discipline) teach ect studied with a fo ktikfach Didaktiken ertieft studiertes Fach number specified is SFB (list of modules vailable places, plac e same number of s	of the degree subjects Political Studies/Politics and Sociology ing degree Grundschule, Unter- icus on teaching methodology) einer Fächergruppe der Mittel- h (subject studied with a focus on the total number of places that s) of which this module is listed. es will be allocated according to ubject semesters, places will be as they become available.
Additional I	normation			
 Workload				
150 h Teaching cy	clo			
reaching Cy				
Referred to	in LPO I (examination regulation:	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)	
§ 22 Nr. 1 § 56 Nr. 1 § 81 Nr. 1				

JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data record Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

page 234 / 371

Module appears in

Module studies (Bachelor) Orientierungsstudien (2020)

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020)

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020)

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Primary School) (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Secondary School) (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Secondary School) (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023)

Module	e title				Abbreviation		
Organi	zations	s, structures and develo	pments in Internation	al Relations	o6-PSS-BM-OIB-	192-m01	
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	/		
	of the F al Relat	Professorship of Europea ions	an Studies and Inter-	Professorship of E Relations		nd Internationa	
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)			
5	nume	rical grade					
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	;			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate					
Conten	ts						
		o the United Nations or o ontemporary questions		ganizations as well	as their history, str	ructures, func-	
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes					
		as acquired a general kr y and discuss their struc					
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)			
V (2) + Module	• •	t in: German and/or Eng	lish				
		sessment (type, scope, langu le for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if r	not every semester, infor	mation on whether	
Langua		(approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and bonus	l/or English				
Allocat	ion of p	olaces					
and So (Unterr richtsfa Didakti schule the sci will be Should the nur	cial Stu ichtsfa ach teac ik der G (Didact entific o allocat the nu mber of	ere are no restrictions wi adies (Bachelor's, 180, 1 ch (subject studied with ching degree Mittelschu irundschule (Didactics fo tics of a Group of Subject discipline) teaching degreed to students of other of mber of applications ex- subject semesters. Amo ot. A waiting list will be r	20, 75, 60 ECTS credit a focus on the scient le, Didaktikfach (subj or Grundschule), Dida ts of Mittelschule), ver ree Gymnasium). The degree subjects in the ceed the number of a ong applicants with th	is) as well as Social ific discipline) teac ect studied with a f ktikfach Didaktiker ertieft studiertes Fac number specified is SFB (list of module vailable places, pla te same number of	Studies/Politics a hing degree Grund ocus on teaching n einer Fächergrupp ch (subject studiec the total number es) of which this mo ces will be allocate subject semesters	nd Sociology schule, Unter- nethodology) be der Mittel- l with a focus of of places that odule is listed. ed according to , places will be	
Additio	nal inf	ormation	_				
Worklo	ad						
150 h			_				
Teachi	ng cycl	e					
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ns for teaching-degree progra	ammes)			
§ 22 § 22	Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f)						
§ 56 N	lr. 1						

§ 81 | Nr. 1

Module appears in

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020)

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020)

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Primary School) (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Secondary School) (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Secondary School) (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

C	e title				Abbreviation
Complementary Course A					06-PSS-EKA-152-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	
	ing Dire	ector of the Institute for F	Political Science and		al Science and Sociology
ECTS	<u> </u>	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)	
5	nume	rical grade			
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	i	
1 seme	ster	undergraduate			
Conten	ts	κ.	•		
		erves to validate certified he intitute's students adv			n extracurricular courses (to be n board).
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes			
		as basic or in-depth know extracurricular field of p			theoretical approaches and/or
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)	
V (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Engl	lish and potentially o	ther language	
		S essment (type, scope, langua	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
c) oral (ation of one candidate e (approx. 15 pages, nume		utes, numerical grad	d 3 to 5 written exercises (approx e) or
 c) oral (d) term e) prese or f) portfo g) resea 	paper entatio olio (ap arch re	aation of one candidate e (approx. 15 pages, nume on (30 minutes, numerica oprox. 50 hours total, nur port (approx. 15 pages, n	each (approx. 30 minu erical grade) or Il grade) and term pap merical grade) or numerical grade)	per (approx. 15 pages	e) or s, numerical grade), weighted 1:4
c) oral o d) term e) preso or f) portfo g) resea Langua	paper entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a	aation of one candidate e (approx. 15 pages, nume on (30 minutes, numerica oprox. 50 hours total, nur port (approx. 15 pages, n issessment: German and	each (approx. 30 minu erical grade) or Il grade) and term pap merical grade) or numerical grade)	per (approx. 15 pages	e) or s, numerical grade), weighted 1:4
 c) oral (d) term e) prese or f) portfo g) resea 	paper entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a	aation of one candidate e (approx. 15 pages, nume on (30 minutes, numerica oprox. 50 hours total, nur port (approx. 15 pages, n issessment: German and	each (approx. 30 minu erical grade) or Il grade) and term pap merical grade) or numerical grade)	per (approx. 15 pages	e) or s, numerical grade), weighted 1:4
c) oral d d) term e) prese or f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat	paper entatio olio (ap arch re ige of a ion of j	aation of one candidate e (approx. 15 pages, nume on (30 minutes, numerica oprox. 50 hours total, nur port (approx. 15 pages, n issessment: German and	each (approx. 30 minu erical grade) or Il grade) and term pap merical grade) or numerical grade)	per (approx. 15 pages	e) or s, numerical grade), weighted 1:4
c) oral o d) term e) prese or f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat Additio	paper entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a ion of j mal inf onsulta	aation of one candidate e (approx. 15 pages, nume on (30 minutes, numerica oprox. 50 hours total, nur port (approx. 15 pages, n issessment: German and places formation	each (approx. 30 minu erical grade) or Il grade) and term pap merical grade) or Jumerical grade) /or English and poter	per (approx. 15 pages	e) or s, numerical grade), weighted 1:4
c) oral d d) term e) prese or f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat Prior co	paper entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a ion of j mal inf onsulta es take	aation of one candidate e (approx. 15 pages, nume on (30 minutes, numerica oprox. 50 hours total, nur port (approx. 15 pages, n issessment: German and places formation	each (approx. 30 minu erical grade) or Il grade) and term pap merical grade) or Jumerical grade) /or English and poter	per (approx. 15 pages	e) or s, numerical grade), weighted 1:4 e
c) oral d d) term e) prese or f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat Additio Prior co module	paper entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a ion of j mal inf onsulta es take	aation of one candidate e (approx. 15 pages, nume on (30 minutes, numerica oprox. 50 hours total, nur port (approx. 15 pages, n issessment: German and places formation	each (approx. 30 minu erical grade) or Il grade) and term pap merical grade) or Jumerical grade) /or English and poter	per (approx. 15 pages	e) or s, numerical grade), weighted 1:4 e
c) oral of d) term e) prese or f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat Additio Prior co module Worklo	paper entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a ion of j mal inf onsulta es take ad	aation of one candidate e (approx. 15 pages, nume on (30 minutes, numerica oprox. 50 hours total, nur port (approx. 15 pages, n issessment: German and places formation tion with examination co n.	each (approx. 30 minu erical grade) or Il grade) and term pap merical grade) or Jumerical grade) /or English and poter	per (approx. 15 pages	e) or s, numerical grade), weighted 1:4 e
c) oral d d) term e) prese or f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat Additio Prior cc module 150 h Teachin 	paper entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a ion of p mal inf onsulta es take ad	etation of one candidate et (approx. 15 pages, nume (30 minutes, numerica (30 minutes, n	each (approx. 30 minu erical grade) or Il grade) and term pap merical grade) or numerical grade) /or English and poter ommittee/course advi	ber (approx. 15 pages	e) or s, numerical grade), weighted 1:4 e
c) oral d d) term e) prese or f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat Prior cc module Worklo 150 h Teachin 	paper entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a ion of p mal inf onsulta es take ad	aation of one candidate e (approx. 15 pages, nume on (30 minutes, numerica oprox. 50 hours total, nur port (approx. 15 pages, n issessment: German and places formation tion with examination co n.	each (approx. 30 minu erical grade) or Il grade) and term pap merical grade) or numerical grade) /or English and poter ommittee/course advi	ber (approx. 15 pages	e) or s, numerical grade), weighted 1:4 e
c) oral d d) term e) prese or f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat Additio Prior cc module 150 h Teachin 	paper entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a ion of p nal inf onsulta es take ad ng cycl	e LPOI (examination regulation (approx) 15 pages, nume (approx) 15 pages, nume port (approx) 15 pages, n issessment: German and places cormation tion with examination co n.	each (approx. 30 minu erical grade) or Il grade) and term pap merical grade) or numerical grade) /or English and poter ommittee/course advi	ber (approx. 15 pages	e) or s, numerical grade), weighted 1:4 e
c) oral d d) term e) prese or f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat Additio Prior co module Worklo 150 h Teachin Referre Bachelo	paper entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a ion of p mal inf onsulta es take ad ad ad ed to in e appea or's de	e LPO I (examination regulation (a major) Political ar	each (approx. 30 minu erical grade) or Il grade) and term pap merical grade) or numerical grade) /or English and poter ommittee/course advi	ammes)	e) or s, numerical grade), weighted 1:4 e
c) oral d d) term e) prese or f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat Additio Prior cc module Worklo 150 h Teachin Referre Bachelo Bachelo	paper entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a ion of p mal inf onsulta es take ad ad ad ed to in e appea or's de or's de	e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e	each (approx. 30 minu erical grade) or Il grade) and term pap merical grade) or numerical grade) or l/or English and poter ommittee/course advi os for teaching-degree progra	ntially other languag isory service required ammes) 15) Idies (Minor, 2015)	e) or s, numerical grade), weighted 1:4 e
c) oral d d) term e) prese or f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat Additio Prior cc module Worklo 150 h Teachin Referre Bachele Bachele Bachele	paper entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a ion of p mal inf onsulta es take ad ad ad ed to in e appea or's de or's de or's de	e LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po	each (approx. 30 minu erical grade) or al grade) and term pap merical grade) or numerical grade) or numerical grade) /or English and poter ommittee/course advi ommittee/course advi s for teaching-degree progra nd Social Studies (20 olitical and Social Stu olitical and Social Stu	ammes) 15) udies (Minor, 2015) 16)	e) or s, numerical grade), weighted 1:4 e
c) oral d d) term e) prese or f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat Additio Prior cc module Worklo 150 h Teachin Referre Bachelo Bachelo Bachelo	paper entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a ion of j mal inf onsulta es take ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad	e e e PODI (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po gree (2 majors) Political ar gree (2 majors) Political ar gree (2 majors) Political ar	each (approx. 30 minu erical grade) or al grade) and term pap merical grade) or numerical grade) or numerical grade) /or English and poter ommittee/course advi ommittee/course advi s for teaching-degree progra nd Social Studies (20 olitical and Social Stu olitical and Social Stu and Social Studies (2)	ammes) 15) udies (Minor, 2015) 015)	e) or s, numerical grade), weighted 1:4 e
c) oral d d) term e) prese or f) portfo g) resea Langua Allocat Prior cc module Worklo 150 h Teachil Referre Bachelo Bachelo Bachelo Bachelo	paper entatio olio (ap arch re ge of a ion of p mal inf onsulta es take ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad ad	e LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po	each (approx. 30 minuerical grade) or al grade) and term pape merical grade) or numerical grade) or numerical grade) //or English and poter ommittee/course advi ommittee/course advi as for teaching-degree progra nd Social Studies (20 olitical and Social Stu- olitical and Social Stu- olitical and Social Stu- and Social Studies (20)	ammes) 15) udies (Minor, 2015) 015)	e) or s, numerical grade), weighted 1:4 e d with regard to accreditability of



Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020)

	e title				Abbreviation	
	ementa	ary Course B			06-PSS-EKB-152-m	01
Module coordinator Module offered by						
Manag Sociolo		ector of the Institute for F	Political Science and	Institute for Politica	Il Science and Socio	logy
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5	(not) s	successfully completed				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate				
Conten	ts					
		erves to validate certifie he intitute's students adv				ırses (to be
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		as basic or in-depth know extracurricular field of p	e , , ,		heoretical approach	nes and/or
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ger	man)		
V (2) Module	e taugh	it in: German and/or Engl	lish and potentially of	ther language		
		sessment (type, scope, langua ole for bonus)	age — if other than German, o	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informat	ion on whether
e) pres or f) portfe g) rese Langua	entatio olio (ap arch re age of a	(approx. 15 pages, nume on (30 minutes, numerica oprox. 50 hours total, nur port (approx. 15 pages, n issessment: German and	ll grade) and term pap merical grade) or umerical grade)		-	weighted 1:4
Allocat	ion of	places				
	onsulta	ormation tion with examination co n	ommittee/course advi	sory service required	d with regard to accr	editability of
Worklo			-			
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulation	is for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
Module						
		and (maine) Dalitical a	nd Social Studies (20	15)		
	~ <u></u>					
Bachel		gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po	olitical and Social Stu	dies (Minor, 2015)		
Bachel Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po	olitical and Social Stu olitical and Social Stu	dies (Minor, 2015) dies (2015)		
Bachel Bachel Bachel	or's de or's de	gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po	olitical and Social Stu olitical and Social Stu and Social Studies (2	dies (Minor, 2015) dies (2015) 015)		



Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module title				Abbreviation		
Introduction to the German Legal System					02-J1-171-m01	
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
Dean o	fStudi	es Faculty of Law		Faculty of Law		
ECTS	Method of grading Only after		Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5 numerical grade -						
Duratio	Duration Module level		Other prerequisites			
1 seme	1 semester undergraduate					
Conten	Contents					

German contents available but not translated yet.

Die Vorlesung führt über die Beantwortung allgemeiner juristischer Fragen wie der Normenhierarchie, der Gesetzessystematik und Auslegungstechniken in die großen Rechtsgebiete der Rechtswissenschaft ein. Dabei werden insbesondere die fünf Bücher des Bürgerlichen Gesetzbuches sowie das Handels-, Gesellschafts- und das Arbeitsrecht besprochen. Gegenstand der Einheit Öffentliches Recht sind die Grundrechte, das Staatsorganisationsrecht, das Verwaltungsrecht in seinen allgemeinen und besonderen Ausprägungen sowie das Europa- und das Völkerrecht. Im Strafrecht wird inhaltlich vor allem auf den allgemeinen Teil und die wichtigsten Normen des Besonderen Teils des Strafgesetzbuches eingegangen.

Intended learning outcomes

German intended learning outcomes available but not translated yet.

Die Studierenden verfügen über Basiswissen in den wichtigsten Teilbereichen der Rechtswissenschaft. Sie haben neben fachlichen Grundkenntnissen über das materielle und das Prozessrecht auch allgemeine Kenntnisse beispielsweise über die Gesetzessystematik und die Rechtsquellenlehre erworben. Anhand von Beispielfällen haben sie ersten Einblick ins juristische Arbeiten erhalten.

Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language - if other than German)

V (4)

Method of assessment (type, scope, language — if other than German, examination offered — if not every semester, information on whether module is creditable for bonus)

written examination (approx. 120 minutes)

Allocation of places

max. 80 places. Students applying after not having successfully completed assessment in the past two semesters will be given preferential consideration. The remaining places will be allocated by lot. A waiting list will be maintained and places re-allocated by lot as they become available. Places on all courses of the module with a restricted number of places will be allocated in the same procedure.

Additional information

--

Workload

150 h

Teaching cycle

Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes)

Module appears in

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)

Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies (2020)

JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data record Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2024)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Modern South Asia: History, Applied Geography, Politics, Society 04-IB1-1-192-m01						
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder	of the C	Chair of Indology		Chair of Indology		
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	pl. of module(s)		
5		rical grade		•		
<u> </u>	<u> </u>	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme		undergraduate				
		undergraduate				
Conten Introdu		o South Asian regional s	tudies and politics as	well as to the soci	ety and modern histo	ory of South
Asia.		J	•		,	,
Intend	ed learr	ning outcomes				
Studen	ts have	acquired a basic knowl	edge of South Asian r	egional studies an	d politics as well as c	of the society
		istory of South Asia.	-			
Course	S (type, n	umber of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ger	rman)		
V (2) +	S (1)					
		t in: German and/or Eng	lish			
Metho	d of ass	s essment (type, scope, langua	age — if other than German,	examination offered $-$ if	not every semester, informa	tion on whether
module is	s creditab	le for bonus)				
		test (time to complete: n ssessment: German and		o 15 pages)		
Allocat						
	<u></u>					
Additio	nalinf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
Teachi	ng cycle	e: every year, winter sem	ester			
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
Module	e appea	irs in				
Bachel	or's deg	gree (1 major) Biology (2	011)			
		gree (1 major) Chemistry				
Bachel	or's deg	gree (1 major) Psycholog	y (2010)			
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po	edagogy (2013)			
Bachel	or's deg	gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po	olitical and Social Stu	dies (2013)		
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major, 1 minor) R	ussian Language and	Culture (2008)		
		gree (2 majors) Special E	-			
		logiae Catholic Theology				
		gree (2 majors) English a				
		gree (2 majors) German I		ıre (2013)		
		gree (1 major) Chemistry	-			
		gree (1 major) Geography	-			
Bachel	or's deg	gree (1 major) Mathemat	ICS (2015)			
Bachelor's	with 1 maj	or Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • ex	-	page 244 / 37
2020)			cord Bachelor (18)	o ECTS) Political and Socia	I Studies - 2020	

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computational Mathematics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Protestant Theology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Sport Science (Focus on health and Pedagogics in Movement) (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Italian) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies IMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 245 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (Italian/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Premodern South Asia (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2020) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 246 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2021) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science und Sustainability (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Quantum Technology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Archaeology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Studies (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Franco-German studies: language, culture, digital competence (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) European Law (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies IMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 247 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Premodern South Asia (Minor, 2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Midwifery (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer-Interaction (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Art Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Digital Business & Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Classics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Diversity, Ethics and Religions (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2025)

Social Anthropology of South Asia 04-IB10-1-192-m01 Module coordinator Module offered by holder of the Chair of Indology Chair of Indology ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. compl. of module(s) 5 numerical grade Duration Module level Other prerequisites 1 semester undergraduate Contents Discussion of the fundamental principles of the social anthropology of India. An "insider's view" of Indian social interachies in India Intended learning outcomes Students are familiar with the methods and theories of the social anthropology of India. They are able to gaid differentiated understanding of foreign cultures. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language if other than German) V (a) + S (a) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language - if other than German, examination offered if not every semester, information on whet module is creditable for bonus) a) presentation (approx. 20 minutes) and term paper (approx. 10 pages) or b) take-home test (time to complete: maximum 3 days, to to 15 pages) Language of assessment type, scope, language - if other than German examination offered if not	Module	e title				Abbreviation
holder of the Chair of Indology Chair of Indology ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. compl. of module(s) 5 numerical grade Duration Module level Other prerequisites 1 semester undergraduate Contents Discussion of the fundamental principles of the social anthropology of India. An "insider's view" of Indian sorty. Family structures, the concept of the person, marriage, castes and social hierarchies in India Intended learning outcomes Students are familiar with the methods and theories of the social anthropology of India. They are able to gaid differentiated understanding of foreign cultures. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than Geman) V (1) + S (2) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than Geman, examination offered – if not every semester, information on whet module is certilable for bonus) a) presentation (approx. 20 minutes) and term paper (approx. 10 pages) or b) take-home test (lime to complete: maximum 3 days, to to 15 pages) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places Stoh Teaching cycle: ever	Social	Anthro	pology of South Asia			04-IB10-1-192-m01
ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. compl. of module(s) 5 numerical grade Duration Module level Other prerequisites 1 semester undergraduate Contents Discussion of the fundamental principles of the social anthropology of India. An "insider's view" of Indian sc ty. Family structures, the concept of the person, marriage, castes and social hierarchies in India Intended learning outcomes Students are familiar with the methods and theories of the social anthropology of India. They are able to gail differentiated understanding of foreign cultures. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (1) + S (2) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, information on whet medule is creditable for houns) a) presentation (approx. 20 minutes) and term paper (approx. 10 pages) or b) take-home test (time to complete: maximum 3 days, 10 to 15 pages) Language of assessment: German and/or English Additional information Additional information Mokule appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/Sou	Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u>.</u>
5 numerical grade Duration Module level Other prerequisites 1 semester undergraduate Contents Discussion of the fundamental principles of the social anthropology of India. An "insider's view" of Indian sct ty. Family structures, the concept of the person, marriage, castes and social hierarchies in India Intended learning outcomes Students are familiar with the methods and theories of the social anthropology of India. They are able to gai differentiated understanding of foreign cultures. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (1) + S (2) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, information on whet module is creditable for horus) a) presentation (approx. 20 minutes) and term paper (approx. 10 pages) or b) take-home test (time to complete: maximum 3 days, 10 to 15 pages) Language of assessment: German and/or English Additional information Morkload 150 h Teaching cycle: every summer semester Referred to in LPOI (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) <td>holder</td> <td>of the (</td> <td>Chair of Indology</td> <td></td> <td>Chair of Indology</td> <td></td>	holder	of the (Chair of Indology		Chair of Indology	
Duration Module level Other prerequisites 1 semester undergraduate Contents Discussion of the fundamental principles of the social anthropology of India. An "insider's view" of Indian sc ty. Family structures, the concept of the person, marriage, castes and social hierarchies in India Intended learning outcomes Students are familiar with the methods and theories of the social anthropology of India. They are able to gain differentiated understanding of foreign cultures. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (1 + 5 (2) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, information on whet module is creditable for bonus) a) presentation (approx. 20 minutes) and term paper (approx. 10 pages) or b) take-home test (time to complete: maximum 3 days, to to 15 pages) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places	ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)	
1 semester undergraduate Contents Discussion of the fundamental principles of the social anthropology of India. An "insider's view" of Indian set ty. Family structures, the concept of the person, marriage, castes and social hierarchies in India Intended learning outcomes Students are familiar with the methods and theories of the social anthropology of India. They are able to gaid differentiated understanding of foreign cultures. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (1) + S (2) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (spe, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, Information on whet module is creditable for bonus) a) presentation (approx. 20 minutes) and term paper (approx. 10 pages) or b) take-home test (time to complete: maximum 3 days, 10 to 15 pages) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places Additional information Morkload 150 h Teaching cycle: every summer semester Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Politic	5	nume	rical grade			
Contents Discussion of the fundamental principles of the social anthropology of India. An "insider's view" of Indian soc ty. Family structures, the concept of the person, marriage, castes and social hierarchies in India Intended learning outcomes Students are familiar with the methods and theories of the social anthropology of India. They are able to gai differentiated understanding of foreign cultures. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (1) + 5 (2) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, information on whet module is creditable for bonus) a) presentation (approx. 20 minutes) and term paper (approx. 10 pages) or b) take-home test (time to complete: maximum 3 days, to to 15 pages) Language of assessment: German and/or English Aldication of places Morkload 150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO 1 (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 ma	Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites		
Discussion of the fundamental principles of the social anthropology of India. An "insider's view" of Indian sc ty. Family structures, the concept of the person, marriage, castes and social hierarchies in India Intended learning outcomes Students are familiar with the methods and theories of the social anthropology of India. They are able to gai differentiated understanding of foreign cultures. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (1) + S (2) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, information on whet module is creditable for bonus) a) presentation (approx. 20 minutes) and term paper (approx. 10 pages) or b) take-home test (time to complete: maximum 3 days, 10 to 15 pages) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places Additional information Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every summer semester Referred to in LPO 1 (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modem South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modem South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modem South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modem South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modem South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modem South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modem South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modem South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modem South Asia as secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Policia and Social Studies (2020)	1 seme	ster	undergraduate			
ty. Family structures, the concept of the person, marriage, castes and social hierarchies in India Intended learning outcomes Students are familiar with the methods and theories of the social anthropology of India. They are able to gaid differentiated understanding of foreign cultures. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (1) + S (2) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, information on whet module is creditable for bonus) a) presentation (approx. 20 minutes) and term paper (approx. 10 pages) or b) take-home test (time to complete: maximum 3 days, 10 to 15 pages) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places Additional information Workload Referred to in LPO 1 (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern	Conten	ts				
Students are familiar with the methods and theories of the social anthropology of India. They are able to gai differentiated understanding of foreign cultures. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (1) + S (2) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, information on whet module is creditable for bonus) a) presentation (approx. 20 minutes) and term paper (approx. 10 pages) or b) take-home test (time to complete: maximum 3 days, 10 to 15 pages) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places Additional information Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020)						
differentiated understanding of foreign cultures. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (1) + S (2) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, information on whet module is creditable for bonus) a) presentation (approx. 20 minutes) and term paper (approx. 10 pages) or b) take-home test (time to complete: maximum 3 days, 10 to 15 pages) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places Additional information Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020)	Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes			
V (1) + S (2) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, information on whet module is creditable for bonus) a) presentation (approx. 20 minutes) and term paper (approx. 10 pages) or b) take-home test (time to complete: maximum 3 days, 10 to 15 pages) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places Additional information Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asian as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asian as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asian as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020)					social anthropology	of India. They are able to gain a
Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, information on whet module is creditable for bonus) a) presentation (approx. 20 minutes) and term paper (approx. 10 pages) or b) take-home test (time to complete: maximum 3 days, 10 to 15 pages) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places Additional information Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020)	Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Gei	rman)	
module is creditable for bonus) a) presentation (approx. 20 minutes) and term paper (approx. 10 pages) or b) take-home test (time to complete: maximum 3 days, 10 to 15 pages) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places Additional information Workload Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)	• •	• •	t in: German and/or Engl	ish		
b) take-home test (time to complete: maximum 3 days, 10 to 15 pages) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places Additional information Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020)				ge — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
Allocation of places Additional information Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020)	b) take	-home	test (time to complete: m	naximum 3 days, 10 to		
Additional information Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)	_	-				
 Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) 						
150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019)	Additio	nal inf	ormation			
150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019)						
Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019)	Worklo	ad				
Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019)	150 h					
Teaching cycle: every summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)		ng cycl	e			
Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020)				r		
 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)					mmes)	
Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)						
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern South Asia as a secondary subject (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)	Module	e appea	ars in			
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)	Bachel Bachel	or's de or's de	gree (1 major) Indology/S gree (2 majors) Indology/	South Asian Studies (South Asian Studies)	2019) (2019)	(Minor 2010)
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023)	Bachel Bachel	or's de or's de	gree (1 major) Political an gree (1 major, 1 minor) Et	id Social Studies (20 hnomusicology (Mino	20)	(minoi, 2019)

Module	title				Abbreviation
Selecte	ed topio	s of Social Anthropolog	y of South Asia		04-IB10-2-192-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u> </u>
holder	of the (Chair of Indology		Chair of Indology	
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)	
5	nume	rical grade			
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites	i	
1 seme	ster	undergraduate	Recommended: 04-	IB10-1	
Conten	ts		•		
					ore depth. Topics include but are "migration and diaspora".
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes			
		amiliar with the methods n a differentiated unders			social anthropology of India. They
Course	S (type, r	umber of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)	
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Engl	ish		
		essment (type, scope, langua le for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
b) take	-home	n (approx. 20 minutes) a test (time to complete: n ssessment: German and	naximum 3 days, 10 t		
Allocat			/ ••• =•••3		
Additio	nal inf	ormation			
Worklo	ad				
150 h					
Teachir	ng cycl	e			
		e: every winter semester			
		LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	ammes)	
Module	e appea	irs in			
Bachelo Bachelo Bachelo Bachelo Bachelo	or's de or's de or's de or's de or's de	gree (1 major, 1 minor) In gree (1 major) Indology/S gree (2 majors) Indology/ gree (1 major, 1 minor) M gree (1 major) Political ar gree (1 major, 1 minor) Et gree (1 major) Geography	South Asian Studies (/South Asian Studies odern South Asia as nd Social Studies (20 hnomusicology (Mine	(2019) 6 (2019) a secondary subject 20)	(Minor, 2019)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Intercu	ltural C	Communication - Slavic	Cultural Area		04-SL-IKK-152-m01	
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
		Professorship of Slavic	Languages and Litera-		avic Languages and	Literatures
tures		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·				
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. com	pl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate				
Conten	ts		1			
		on models, cultural mod	lels, cultural and struc	tural differences in c	ommunication and I	pehavioural
	ed lear	ning outcomes				
Studen	ts have	e developed an awarene of misunderstandings				
		l conflicts.	m miercultural commu	incation and have le		emsunder
		number of weekly contact hours	language — if other than Ger	man)		
S (2)	- (type, 1					
	d of acc	Sessment (type, scope, lang	1200 — if other than Corner	avamination offered if	t avan competer information	on on whether
		le for bonus)	uage — ii other than German, (zzanimation onered — if ho	n every semester, informati	on on whether
		nation (approx. 60 minu	utes) or presentation (a	approx. 15 minutes) v	with written elaborat	ion (6 to 10
pages)	0/10/11/1			.pp.o.a _ja.cooj .		
Allocat	ion of p	olaces				
			,			
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo						
	au					
150 h						
Teachi						
		e: every year, winter ser				
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
<u></u>						
Module	e appea	ars in				
		gree (1 major) Biology (:				
		gree (1 major) Chemistr				
		gree (1 major) Psycholo				
		gree (1 major, 1 minor)				
		gree (1 major, 1 minor)		-		
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) F		Culture (2008)		
Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009)						
-		logiae Catholic Theolog		()		
		gree (2 majors) English		-		
		gree (2 majors) German		ire (2013)		
		gree (1 major) Chemistr	=			
		gree (1 major) Geograph				
Bachol		Grad (1 mainr) Mathoma	tics(201r)			
Bachel		gree (1 major) Mathema	tics (2015)			

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computational Mathematics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Protestant Theology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Sport Science (Focus on health and Pedagogics in Movement) (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Italian) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies IMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 252 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (Italian/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2021) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2021) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-(2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science und Sustainability (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Quantum Technology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Archaeology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Studies (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Franco-German studies: language, culture, digital competence (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) European Law (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies IMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 254 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Midwifery (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer-Interaction (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Art Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Digital Business & Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Classics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Diversity, Ethics and Religions (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2025)

Module	e title				Abbreviation		
Intercu	ltural (Competence - Slavic Cult	tural Area		04-SL-IKP-152-m01		
Module	a coord	inator		Module offered by			
			anguages and litera			Litoraturas	
holder of the Professorship of Slavic Languages and Litera- tures							
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. com	Only after succ. compl. of module(s)			
5 numerical grade							
Duration Module level Other prerequisites							
1 semester undergraduate							
Conten	ts		_				
Develo	pment	of culture-specific know res as well as business p		c cultural area, cultu	ral models, organis	ational and	
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes					
		e developed intercultura ences between German				with similari-	
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ger	man)			
S (2)							
	d of as	Sessment (type, scope, langu	age — if other than German.	examination offered — if no	ot every semester. informa	tion on whether	
		le for bonus)			,		
written pages)	exami	nation (approx. 60 minu	tes) or presentation (a	approx. 15 minutes) v	with written elabora	tion (6 to 10	
Allocat	ion of I	laces					
/ iiiocui			_				
Additio	nal inf	ormation					
Auunto			_				
Worklo	ad						
150 h							
Teachi		۹	_				
			mastar				
		e: every year, summer se					
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ns for teaching-degree progra	mmes)			
Module	e appea	nrs in					
		gree (1 major) Biology (2					
		gree (1 major) Chemistry					
		gree (1 major) Psycholog					
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) P					
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) P					
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) R		Culture (2008)			
		gree (2 majors) Special I	-				
-		logiae Catholic Theolog					
		gree (2 majors) English a					
		gree (2 majors) German		iie (2013)			
		gree (1 major) Chemistry					
		gree (1 major) Geograph gree (1 major) Mathemat					
Bachal		PIER O MAIOO MAIOPMA					
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Musicolog					

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computational Mathematics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Protestant Theology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Sport Science (Focus on health and Pedagogics in Movement) (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Italian) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (Italian/Spanish) (2016) IMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies page 257 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2021) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2021) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-(2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science und Sustainability (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Quantum Technology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Archaeology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Studies (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Franco-German studies: language, culture, digital competence (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) European Law (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Midwifery (2024) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 259 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer-Interaction (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Art Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Digital Business & Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Classics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Diversity, Ethics and Religions (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2025)

Module title				Abbreviation		
General Hum	an Geography: Introduct	ion to the Geography	of Cities. Towns	04-Geo-HG1S-152-I	m01	
and Villages						
Module coordinator Module offered by						
		nhu and Dagianal	-	nhu and Caalagu		
Science	holder of the Professorship of Geography and Regional Science			phy and Geology		
ECTS Meth	nod of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)			
5 num	erical grade					
Duration Module level Other prerequisites						
1 semester undergraduate						
Contents						
nism, - Geog	to "Settlement Geograph raphy of rural settlements elopment, - city models					
Intended lea	rning outcomes					
Students dis	pose over basic knowled	ge of Urban Geograph	y as well as Geograp	ohy of Rural Settlem	ents.	
Courses (type,	, number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)			
V (3) Module taug	ht in: German and/or Eng	lish				
Method of as module is credita	ssessment (type, scope, langu able for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if n	ot every semester, informa	tion on whether	
	ination (approx. 45 minu assessment: German and					
Allocation of		<u> </u>				
	F					
Additional in	formation					
Additionation						
Workload		_				
150 h		_				
Teaching cyc						
	le: every year, winter sem					
	n LPO I (examination regulatio	ns for teaching-degree progra	ammes)			
§ 47 Nr. 1 § 66 Nr. 1						
Module appe	ears in					
Bachelor's d	egree (1 major) Biology (2	2011)				
	egree (1 major) Chemistry					
	egree (1 major) Psycholog	•				
	egree (1 major, 1 minor) P					
	egree (1 major, 1 minor) P					
	egree (1 major, 1 minor) R		Culture (2008)			
	egree (2 majors) Special	-				
-	eologiae Catholic Theolog egree (2 majors) English a		(2000)			
	egree (2 majors) English a egree (2 majors) German		-			
	egree (2 majors) German egree (1 major) Chemistry		are (2013)			
	egree (1 major) Geograph					
		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·				
Bachelor's with 1 m	ajor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exar o ECTS) Political and Social S		page 261 / 371	

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computational Mathematics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (Minor, 2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (Focus Physical Geography) (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (Focus Human Geography) (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Protestant Theology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Geography (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Geography (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Geography (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Sport Science (Focus on health and Pedagogics in Movement) (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2016) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-(2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

page 262 / 371

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Italian) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (Italian/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Geography (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015)) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2020) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-(2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

page 263 / 371

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2021) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science und Sustainability (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Quantum Technology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Archaeology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Studies (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Franco-German studies: language, culture, digital competence (2022) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Geography (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Geography (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Geography (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) European Law (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (Minor, 2023) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-(2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Midwifery (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer-Interaction (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Art Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Digital Business & Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Classics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Diversity, Ethics and Religions (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2025)

General Human Geography: Introduction to Economic Geography Module offered by Module rot the Professorship of Economic Geography Institute of Geography and ECTS Mether of grading Only after succ. compl. of module(s) 5 numerical grade Duration Module level Other prerequisites Contents undergraduate Introduction to basic concepts as well as fundamental contents and methods of "Econo of theoretical "Economic Geography" like the choice of location and geographical imbalar examination of theories will be made with the help of typical examples and empirical kin methods of "Econo of theoretics will be made with the help of typical examples and empirical kin function to basic concepts as well as fundamental contents and methods of "Econo of theoretics will be made with the help of typical examples and empirical kin function of theories will be made with the help of typical examples and empirical kin function of theories will be made with the help of typical examples and empirical kin function of theories will be made with the help of typical examples and empirical kin function of theories will be made and/or English Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every ser module is creditable for bonus) Written examination (approx. 45 minutes) Language of assessment: German and/or English Alditions Instrest	Module title					Abbreviation	
holder of the Professorship of Economic Geography Institute of Geography and ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. compl. of module(s) 5 numerical grade Duration Module level Other prerequisites 1 semester undergraduate Contents Introduction to basic concepts as well as fundamental contents and methods of "Econo of theoretical "Economic Geography" like the choice of location and system, structure a nomic sector, the geographical influence of groups of players and geographical imbalar examination of theories will be made with the help of typical examples and empirical kr Intended learning outcomes	eral	l Huma	n Geography: Introducti	on to Economic Geog	raphy	04-Geo-HG1W-152-	m01
ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. compl. of module(s) 5 numerical grade Duration Module level Other prerequisites 1 semester undergraduate Contents Introduction to basic concepts as well as fundamental contents and methods of "Econo of theoretical "Economic Geography" like the choice of location and system, structure a nomic sector, the geographical influence of groups of players and geographical imbalar examination of theories will be made with the help of typical examples and empirical kr Intended learning outcomes Students dispose over knowledge skills of Economic Geography concerning terms, cont Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (3) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment; German and/or English Method of assessment; German and/or English	ule	coord	inator		Module offered by	red by	
5 numerical grade Duration Module level Other prerequisites 1 semester undergraduate Contents Introduction to basic concepts as well as fundamental contents and methods of "Econo of theoretical "Economic Geography" like the choice of location and system, structure a nomic sector, the geographical influence of groups of players and geographical imblatar examination of theories will be made with the help of typical examples and empirical kr Intended learning outcomes Students dispose over knowledge skills of Economic Geography concerning terms, cont Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (3) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every ser Module screditable for bonus) written examination (approx. 45 minutes) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places Additional information Mokload 150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every year, summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 47 J Nr. 1 § 66 I	holder of the Professorship of Economic Geography			Institute of Geogra	ohy and Geology		
5 numerical grade Duration Module level Other prerequisites 1 semester undergraduate Contents Introduction to basic concepts as well as fundamental contents and methods of "Econo of theoretical "Economic Geography" like the choice of location and system, structure a nomic sector, the geographical influence of groups of players and geographical imblatar examination of theories will be made with the help of typical examples and empirical kr Intended learning outcomes Students dispose over knowledge skills of Economic Geography concerning terms, cont Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (3) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every sermodule is creditable for bonus) written examination (approx. 45 minutes) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places Additional information Module appears in Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) S 47 I.Nr. 1 § 661 Nr. 1 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Asychology (2011) Bachelor's degree	5	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. com	pl. of module(s)		
Duration Module level Other prerequisites 1 semester undergraduate Contents Introduction to basic concepts as well as fundamental contents and methods of "Econo of theoretical "Economic Geography" like the choice of location and system, structure a nomic sector, the geographical influence of groups of players and geographical imbalar examination of theories will be made with the help of typical examples and empirical kr Intended learning outcomes Students dispose over knowledge skills of Economic Geography concerning terms, cont Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (3) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every ser module is creditable for bonus) written examination (approx. 45 minutes) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places Workload 150 h Teaching cycle: every year, summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 47 IN: 1 § 66 IN: 1 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2010	_						
1 semester undergraduate Contents Introduction to basic concepts as well as fundamental contents and methods of "Econo of theoretical "Economic Geography" like the choice of location and system, structure a nomic sector, the geographical influence of groups of players and geographical imblar examination of theories will be made with the help of typical examples and empirical kr Intended learning outcomes Students dispose over knowledge skills of Economic Geography concerning terms, cont Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (3) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every sermodule is creditable for bonus) written examination (approx. 45 minutes) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places Additional information Workload 150 h Teaching cycle			U	Other prerequisites			
Contents Introduction to basic concepts as well as fundamental contents and methods of "Econo of theoretical "Economic Geography" like the choice of location and system, structure a nomic sector, the geographical influence of groups of players and geographical imbalar examination of theories will be made with the help of typical examples and empirical kr Intended learning outcomes Students dispose over knowledge skills of Economic Geography concerning terms, cont Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (3) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every ser module is creditable for bonus) written examination (approx. 45 minutes) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places							
Introduction to basic concepts as well as fundamental contents and methods of "Econo of theoretical "Economic Geography" like the choice of location and system, structure a nomic sector, the geographical influence of groups of players and geographical imbalar examination of theories will be made with the help of typical examples and empirical kr Intended learning outcomes Students dispose over knowledge skills of Economic Geography concerning terms, cont Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (3) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every ser module is creditable for bonus) written examination (approx. 45 minutes) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places Additional information Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every year, summer semester Referred to in LPO 1 (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 47 l Nr. 1 § 66 l Nr. 1 Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2011) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Diology (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagog (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's d							
Intended learning outcomes Students dispose over knowledge skills of Economic Geography concerning terms, cont Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (3) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every ser module is creditable for bonus) written examination (approx. 45 minutes) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places Additional information Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 47 l Nr. 1 § 66 l Nr. 1 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2011) Bachelor's degree (1 major), 1 minor) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Publical and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Chemistry (2015)	eor ic s	retical sector,	"Economic Geography" li the geographical influen	ke the choice of locat ce of groups of player	ion and system, stru 's and geographical	ucture and dynamics imbalance will be co	s of the eco-
Students dispose over knowledge skills of Economic Geography concerning terms, cont Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language — if other than German) V (3) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language — if other than German, examination offered — if not every ser module is creditable for bonus) written examination (approx. 45 minutes) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places Additional information Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every year, summer semester Referred to in LPO 1 (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 47 l Nr. 1 § 66 l Nr. 1 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2011) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major), 1 minor) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2008) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2008) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2015)	-						
Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language — if other than German) V (3) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language — if other than German, examination offered — if not every ser module is creditable for bonus) written examination (approx. 45 minutes) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places Additional information Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every year, summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 47 l Nr. 1 § 66 l Nr. 1 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2011) Bachelor's degree (1 major), Chemistry (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major), ninor) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2008) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2015)		н	-	s of Economic Geogra	aphy concerning terr	ns, contents and me	ethods.
V (3) Module taught in: German and/or English Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every ser module is creditable for bonus) written examination (approx. 45 minutes) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places 					• •		
Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every ser module is creditable for bonus) written examination (approx. 45 minutes) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places Additional information Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every year, summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 47 Nr. 1 § 66 Nr. 1 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2011) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Secial Education (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Secian Language and Literature							
module is creditable for bonus) written examination (approx. 45 minutes) Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places Additional information Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every year, summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 47 Nr. 1 § 66 Nr. 1 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2011) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pediagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 major) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Secial Education (2009)			-		examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informat	ion on whether
Language of assessment: German and/or English Allocation of places Additional information Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every year, summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 47 Nr. 1 § 66 Nr. 1 Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2011) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major), 1 minor) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2008) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2015)							
Allocation of places Allocation of places Additional information Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every year, summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 47 Nr. 1 § 66 Nr. 1 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2011) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2008) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2015)							
Additional information Additional information Additional information Additional information Additional information Workload Additional Addition		_		/or English			
 Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every year, summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 47 Nr. 1 § 66 Nr. 1 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2011) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2015) 	ati	ion of p	olaces				
 Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every year, summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 47 Nr. 1 § 66 Nr. 1 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2011) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2008) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2015) 				-			
150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every year, summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 47 l Nr. 1 § 66 l Nr. 1 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2011) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2008) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, Chemistry (2015)	tio	nal inf	ormation				
150 h Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every year, summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 47 l Nr. 1 § 66 l Nr. 1 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2011) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2008) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, Chemistry (2015)							
Teaching cycle Teaching cycle: every year, summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 47 l Nr. 1 § 66 l Nr. 1 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2011) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2008) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Chemistry (2013)	kloa	ad					
Teaching cycle: every year, summer semester Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 47 l Nr. 1 § 66 l Nr. 1 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2011) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 Chemistry (2015)	1						
Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes)§ 47 Nr. 1§ 66 Nr. 1Module appears inBachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2011)Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2010)Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2010)Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2013)Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013)Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2008)Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009)Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013)Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009)Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 Chemistry (2013)Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 Chemistry (2013)Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 Chemistry (2013)Bachelor's degree (1 Chemistry (2013)Bachelor's degree (1 Chemistry (2013)Bachelor's degree (1 Chemistry (2013)Bachelor's degree (1 Chemistry (2015)	hin	ig cycl	e				
§ 47 Nr. 1 § 66 Nr. 1 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2011) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2008) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Chemistry (2015)	hin	ig cycle	e: every year, summer se	mester			
§ 47 Nr. 1 § 66 Nr. 1 Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2011) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2008) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Chemistry (2015)	rree	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2011) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2008) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2015)	I N	r. 1					
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2008) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2015)	ule	appea	in in				
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2008) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2015)	nelo	or's deg	gree (1 major) Biology (20	011)			
Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2008) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2015)			- · ·				
Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2008) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2015)							
Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2008) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2015)					dias (agus)		
Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2015)							
Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2015)					culture (2000)		
Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2015)				-			
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2015)				-	(2009)		
					ire (2013)		
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2015)			- · ·	-			
	nelo	or's de	gree (1 major) Geography	(2015)			
Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data 2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 200	or's v	with 1 maj	or Political and Social Studies			-	page 266 / 37:

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computational Mathematics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (Minor, 2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (Focus Physical Geography) (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (Focus Human Geography) (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Protestant Theology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Geography (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Geography (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Geography (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Sport Science (Focus on health and Pedagogics in Movement) (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2016) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-(2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Italian) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (Italian/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Geography (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015)) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2020) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-(2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

page 268 / 371

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2021) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science und Sustainability (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Quantum Technology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Archaeology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Studies (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Franco-German studies: language, culture, digital competence (2022) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Geography (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Geography (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Geography (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) European Law (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (Minor, 2023) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-(2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Midwifery (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer-Interaction (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Art Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Digital Business & Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Classics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Diversity, Ethics and Religions (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2025)

Module title					Abbreviation	
Genera	ıl Huma	an Geography: Introducti	ion to Social and Pop	ulation Geography	04-Geo-HG1B-152-1	m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	fered by	
holder of the Professorship of Social Geography			eography	Institute of Geography and Geology		
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. co	mpl. of module(s)		
5	1	rical grade				
			Other prerequisites	5		
1 seme	-	undergraduate		•		
Contents						
phy". II phical	n partic society	o basic concepts as well ular, topics of geographi research, Vienna-Munic and action-theoretical a	ical "Population Geog h School of Social Ge	graphy" and structure eography, social spat	e, population mover	nent, geogra-
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes	· ·			
central	popula	uire a basic understandir ation and socio-geograph their implementation on	nical terms, scientific	approaches and the	ories as well as of a	
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	erman)		
V (3)						
Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Engl	lish			
		sessment (type, scope, langua ble for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informa	tion on whether
written	exami	nation (approx. 45 minut	es)			
		ssessment: German and				
Allocat	ion of _l	olaces				
Additic	onal inf	ormation	-			
Worklo	ad					
	au					
150 h						
Teachi						
	<u> </u>	e: every year, winter sem				
		LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progr	ammes)		
§ 47 I N						
§ 66 1						
Modul	• •					
		gree (1 major) Biology (20				
		gree (1 major) Chemistry				
		gree (1 major) Psycholog gree (1 major, 1 minor) Pe				
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) Pe gree (1 major, 1 minor) Pe		idies (2012)		
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) PG gree (1 major, 1 minor) Ri				
		gree (2 majors) Special E		- culture (2000)		
		ologiae Catholic Theology	-			
Magist		gree (2 majors) English a	-			
-	or's ae	SIEC (2 1110/013/ LIISU31 0	illu Allielluali Stuules	5 (2009)		
Bachel		gree (2 majors) German l		-		
Bachel Bachel	or's de		Language and Literat	-		page 271 / 371

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computational Mathematics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (Minor, 2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (Focus Physical Geography) (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (Focus Human Geography) (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Protestant Theology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Geography (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Geography (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Geography (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Sport Science (Focus on health and Pedagogics in Movement) (2015) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-(2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Italian) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (Italian/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Geography (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015)) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-(2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2021) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science und Sustainability (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Quantum Technology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Archaeology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Studies (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Franco-German studies: language, culture, digital competence (2022) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Geography (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Geography (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Geography (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) European Law (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 274 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

UNIVERSITÄT WÜRZBURG

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (Minor, 2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Midwifery (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer-Interaction (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Art Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Digital Business & Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Classics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Diversity, Ethics and Religions (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2025)

	e title			Abbreviation		
Regior	nal Geo	graphy - Lecture course	1		04-Geo-RG-V1-152-m01	
Modul	e coord	inator		Module offered by	ed by	
holder of the Professorship of Physical Geography		ll Geography	Institute of Geograp	ohy and Geology		
ECTS	1	od of grading	Only after succ. co		, 0,	
	1	rical grade				
5 Duratio	_	Module level	Other prerequisites			
				•		
1 semester undergraduate						
Conter						
		neral Geography" in term subspaces due to their la			ividual states as well as	distinc
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes				
issues proble	, partic ms and	ularly the partial steps: 1		characterisation of a	nical skills to regional-re region, 2.Emphasis on s perspectives/problem s	pecific
Course	es (type, i	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	erman)		
V (2)						
Modul	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	lish			
		Sessment (type, scope, langu ole for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information or	n whether
	tion of	places				
Additio	onal inf					
		ormation				
 Workle	ad	ormation				
	oad	ormation				
150 h						
150 h Teachi	ing cycl	e				
Teachi	i ng cycl ing cycl	e e: every year, winter serr				
150 h Teachi Teachi	i ng cycl ing cycl	e		ammes)		
150 h Teachi Teachi Referre § 47 N	ing cycl ing cycl ed to in Nr. 2	e e: every year, winter serr		ammes)		
150 h Teachi Teachi Referra § 47 N § 66 I	ing cycl ing cycl ed to in Nr. 2	e e: every year, winter sem LPO I (examination regulation		ammes)		
150 h Teachi Teachi Referra § 47 N § 66 I Modula	ing cycl ing cycl ed to in Nr. 2 Nr. 1 e appea	e e: every year, winter sem LPO I (examination regulation	ns for teaching-degree progr	ammes)		
150 h Teachi Teachi Referro § 47 N § 66 I Modul Bachel Bachel	ing cycl ing cycl ed to in Nr. 2 Nr. 1 e appea lor's de lor's de	e e: every year, winter sem LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Biology (2 gree (1 major) Chemistry	ns for teaching-degree progr 2011) 7 (2010)	ammes)		
150 h Teachi Teachi Referro § 47 N § 66 I Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel	ing cycl ing cycl ed to in Nr. 2 Nr. 1 e appea lor's de lor's de lor's de	e e: every year, winter sem LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Biology (2 gree (1 major) Chemistry gree (1 major) Psycholog	ns for teaching-degree progr :011) / (2010) 3y (2010)	ammes)		
150 h Teachi Teachi Referra § 47 N § 66 I Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel	ing cycl ing cycl ed to in Nr. 2 Nr. 1 e appea lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de	e e: every year, winter sem LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Biology (2 gree (1 major) Chemistry gree (1 major) Psycholog gree (1 major, 1 minor) P	ns for teaching-degree progr 2011) 7 (2010) 7y (2010) 9y (2010)			
150 h Teachi Teachi Referro § 47 I N § 66 I I Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel	ing cycl ing cycl ed to in Nr. 2 Nr. 1 e appea lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de	e e: every year, winter sem LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Biology (2 gree (1 major) Chemistry gree (1 major) Psycholog gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (1 major, 1 minor) P	ns for teaching-degree progr 2011) 2 (2010) 3 (2010) 2 (2010) 2 edagogy (2013) 2 olitical and Social St	udies (2013)		
150 h Teachi Teachi Referro § 47 N § 66 I Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel	ing cycli ed to in Nr. 2 Nr. 1 e appea lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de	e e: every year, winter sem LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Biology (2 gree (1 major) Chemistry gree (1 major) Psycholog gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (1 major, 1 minor) R	ns for teaching-degree progr 2011) 7 (2010) 29 (2010) 29 dagogy (2013) 20 litical and Social St 20 litical and Social St 20 litical and Social St	udies (2013)		
150 h Teachi Teachi Referro § 47 l h § 66 l l Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel	ing cycl ing cycl ed to in Nr. 2 Nr. 1 e appea lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de	e e: every year, winter sem LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Biology (2 gree (1 major) Chemistry gree (1 major) Psycholog gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (1 major, 1 minor) R gree (2 majors) Special I	ns for teaching-degree progr (2011) (2010) (2010) (2010) (2013) (2013) (2013) (2013) (2013) (2013) (2013) (2013) (2013) (2013) (2013) (2013) (2013) (2013) (2013) (2013) (2014) (2014) (2015) (udies (2013)		
150 h Teachi Teachi Referra § 47 l h § 66 l l Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel	ing cycl ing cycl ed to in Nr. 2 Nr. 1 e appea lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de	e e: every year, winter sem LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Biology (2 gree (1 major) Chemistry gree (1 major) Psycholog gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (1 major, 1 minor) R	ns for teaching-degree progr 2011) 7 (2010) 8y (2010) 9y (2010) 9 edagogy (2013) 9 olitical and Social St 9 ussian Language and Education (2009) 9 (2013)	udies (2013) I Culture (2008)		
150 h Teachi Teachi Referro § 47 N § 66 I Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel	ing cycli ing cycli ed to in Nr. 2 Nr. 1 e appea lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de	e e: every year, winter sem LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Biology (2 gree (1 major) Chemistry gree (1 major) Psycholog gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (1 major, 1 minor) R gree (2 majors) Special I ologiae Catholic Theolog	ns for teaching-degree progr 2011) 7 (2010) 9 (2010) 9 (2010) 9 (2013) 9 (2013) 9 (2013) 9 (2013) 9 (2013) 9 (2013)	udies (2013) I Culture (2008)	. reg. data re-	ge 276 / 37

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computational Mathematics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (Minor, 2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (Focus Physical Geography) (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (Focus Human Geography) (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Protestant Theology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Geography (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Geography (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Geography (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2015) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-(2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Sport Science (Focus on health and Pedagogics in Movement) (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2016) Master's degree (1 major) Russian Language and Culture (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Italian) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (Italian/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2017) Master's degree (1 major) Russian Language and Culture (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2020) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 278 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

UNIVERSITÄT WÜRZBURG

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Geography (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015)) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2021) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science und Sustainability (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Quantum Technology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Archaeology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Studies (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Franco-German studies: language, culture, digital competence (2022) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Geography (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Geography (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Geography (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) European Law (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) IMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies page 279 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

UNIVERSITÄT WÜRZBURG

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (Minor, 2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Midwifery (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer-Interaction (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Art Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Digital Business & Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Classics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Diversity, Ethics and Religions (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2025)

Modul	e title				Abbreviation
Regior	nal Geo	graphy - Lecture course	2		04-Geo-RG-V2-152-m01
Modul	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u> </u>
holder of the Professorship of Physical Geography			l Geography	Institute of Geograp	ohy and Geology
ECTS	1	od of grading	Only after succ. co		,
		rical grade			
5 Durati		Module level	Other prerequisites		
1 semester undergraduate					
Conter			<u> </u>		
		neral Geography" in term s due to their lay like No			lual continents as well as distin
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes			
issues proble	, partic ms and	ularly the partial steps: 1	.Differentiation and o	characterisation of a	hical skills to regional-related region, 2.Emphasis on specific perspectives/problem solution
Course	es (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	erman)	
V (2)					
Modul	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	lish		
		Sessment (type, scope, langu le for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
	tion of p				
Additio	onal inf	ormation	_		
 Workla	oad		_		
150 h					
-	ing cycl	Δ	-		
		n avary vaar wintar car	noctor		
		e: every year, winter ser			
Referre		LPOI (examination regulation		ammes)	
Referr § 47 1	Nr. 2			ammes)	
Referr § 47 § 66	Nr. 2 Nr. 1	LPOI (examination regulation		ammes)	
Referre § 47 § 66 Modul	Nr. 2 Nr. 1 e appe a	LPOI (examination regulation	ns for teaching-degree progr	ammes)	
Referre § 47 § 66 Modul Bache	Nr. 2 Nr. 1 e appea lor's de	LPOI (examination regulation	ns for teaching-degree progr 011)	ammes)	
Referre § 47 § 66 Modul Bachel Bachel	Nr. 2 Nr. 1 e appea lor's de lor's de	LPOI (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Biology (2	ns for teaching-degree progr 011) 1 (2010)	ammes)	
Referre § 47 § 66 Modul Bachel Bachel Bachel	Nr. 2 Nr. 1 e appea lor's de lor's de lor's de	LPOI (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Biology (2 gree (1 major) Chemistry	ns for teaching-degree progr 011) 7 (2010) 39 (2010)	ammes)	
Referro § 47 1 § 66 1 Bache Bache Bache Bache Bache	Nr. 2 Nr. 1 e appea lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de	LPOI (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Biology (2 gree (1 major) Chemistry gree (1 major) Psycholog	ns for teaching-degree progr 011) 7 (2010) 7y (2010) edagogy (2013)		
Referre § 47 I § 66 I Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel	Nr. 2 Nr. 1 e appea lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de	LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Biology (2 gree (1 major) Chemistry gree (1 major) Psycholog gree (1 major, 1 minor) P	ns for teaching-degree progr 011) (2010) gy (2010) edagogy (2013) olitical and Social Stu	udies (2013)	
Referro § 47 I § 66 I Bache Bache Bache Bache Bache Bache Bache Bache	Nr. 2 Nr. 1 e appea lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de	LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Biology (2 gree (1 major) Chemistry gree (1 major) Psycholog gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (1 major, 1 minor) R gree (2 majors) Special I	ns for teaching-degree progr (011) (2010) (2010) (2010) edagogy (2013) olitical and Social Str ussian Language and Education (2009)	udies (2013)	
Referre § 47 I § 66 I Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Magist	Nr. 2 Nr. 1 e appea lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de ter Thec	LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Biology (2 gree (1 major) Chemistry gree (1 major) Psycholog gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (1 major, 1 minor) R gree (2 majors) Special I ologiae Catholic Theolog	ns for teaching-degree progr (011) (2010) (2010) (2010) edagogy (2013) olitical and Social Stuussian Language and Education (2009) (2013)	udies (2013) I Culture (2008)	
Referre § 47 I § 66 I Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Magist	Nr. 2 Nr. 1 e appea lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de ter Thec	LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Biology (2 gree (1 major) Chemistry gree (1 major) Psycholog gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (1 major, 1 minor) R gree (2 majors) Special I	ns for teaching-degree progr (011) (2010) (2010) (2010) edagogy (2013) olitical and Social Stuussian Language and Education (2009) (2013)	udies (2013) I Culture (2008)	
Referre § 47 I § 66 Bache Bache Bache Bache Bache Bache Bache Bache Bache Bache Bache	Nr. 2 Nr. 1 e appea lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de lor's de	LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Biology (2 gree (1 major) Chemistry gree (1 major) Psycholog gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (1 major, 1 minor) R gree (2 majors) Special I ologiae Catholic Theolog	ns for teaching-degree progr (2011) (2010) (2010) (2010) (2013) (2013) (2013) (2013) (2013) (2013) (2013) (2013)	udies (2013) I Culture (2008)	1. reg. data re-

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computational Mathematics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (Minor, 2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (Focus Physical Geography) (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (Focus Human Geography) (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Protestant Theology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Geography (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Geography (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Geography (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2015) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-(2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Sport Science (Focus on health and Pedagogics in Movement) (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2016) Master's degree (1 major) Russian Language and Culture (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Italian) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (Italian/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2017) Master's degree (1 major) Russian Language and Culture (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2020) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 283 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

UNIVERSITÄT WÜRZBURG

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Geography (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015)) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2021) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science und Sustainability (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Quantum Technology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Archaeology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Studies (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Franco-German studies: language, culture, digital competence (2022) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Geography (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Geography (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Geography (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) European Law (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) IMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies page 284 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Module Catalogue for the Subject Political and Social Studies Bachelor's with 1 major, 180 ECTS credits

UNIVERSITÄT WÜRZBURG

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (Minor, 2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Midwifery (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer-Interaction (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Art Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Digital Business & Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Classics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Diversity, Ethics and Religions (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2025)

Module	title		Abbreviation			
Christia	anity ar	nd World Religions			06-Th-CuR-152-m01	
Module	coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder	of the C	Chair of Systematic The	ology and Present-day	Chair of Systematic	Theology and Prese	nt-day Pro-
Problems				blems		,
ECTS	ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. compl. of module(s)					
5	numerical grade					
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 semes	ster	undergraduate				
Contents						
Elabora	tion of	fundamental character	ristics, forms, and cont	ents of at least two o	of the following religi	ions: Ju-
		Buddhism, Hinduism, e				
Intende	ed learr	ning outcomes				
		he course, students wil				
		hought processes and		-		rences and
		valuate them, and put t		•	rview.	
		umber of weekly contact hours	s, language — if other than Ger	man)		
S (2) + \						
		essment (type, scope, lang	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informati	on on whether
		le for bonus)		<u> </u>	• •• • •	• • •
		n (25 minutes) with writ	tten elaboration (appro	ox. 5 pages), b) writte	en examination (60 r	ninutes)
Allocat	ion of p	olaces				
Additio	nal info	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachin	ng cycl	9				
Teachin	ng cycle	e: every year, summer s	emester			
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
§ 54 I N	r. 4 (3 l	ECTS credits RW), § 54 I	Nr. 2 (2 ECTS credits k	(G)		
Module	appea	irs in				
Bachelo	or's deg	gree (1 major) Biology (2	2011)			
Bachelo	or's deg	gree (1 major) Chemistr	y (2010)			
		gree (1 major) Psycholo				
	-	gree (1 major, 1 minor) F	,			
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) F				
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) F		Culture (2008)		
	-	gree (2 majors) Special logiae Catholic Theolog	-			
-		gree (2 majors) English		(2000)		
		gree (2 majors) German		-		
		gree (1 major) Chemistr		x - J/		
	-	gree (1 major) Geograph				
Bachelo	or's deg	gree (1 major) Mathema	atics (2015)			
Bachelo	or's deg	gree (1 major) Musicolo	gy (2015)			
	with 1 maj	or Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam	-	page 286 / 371
(2020)			cord Bachelor (18	o ECTS) Political and Social S	tudies - 2020	

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computational Mathematics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Protestant Theology (Minor, 2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Protestant Theology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Protestant Theology (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Protestant Theology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Sport Science (Focus on health and Pedagogics in Movement) (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2016) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Protestant Theology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies IMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 287 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

(2020)

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Italian) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (Italian/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Diversity management, religion and education (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Protestant Theology (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015)) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2020) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 288 / 371

cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2021) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science und Sustainability (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Quantum Technology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Archaeology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Studies (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Franco-German studies: language, culture, digital competence (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) European Law (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies IMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 289 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Midwifery (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer-Interaction (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Art Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Digital Business & Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Classics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Diversity, Ethics and Religions (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2025)

Module title					Abbreviation	
Review	Writin	g Course			06-Th-Pub-152-m01	
Module	coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder	of the (Chair of Systematic The	ology and Present-day	Chair of Systematic Theology and Present-day Pro-		
Probler	ns	•		blems		•
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate				
Conten						
		ublishing a review of a d				
		ning outcomes				
		-	ll ha abla ta unita abart	touts toilored to on	audiance and will be	wa gainad
		he course, students wil he stages of creating a				
		nce in academics. They				in boures and
Course	5 (type, n	umber of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ger	man)		
S (1)			,			
	lofass	essment (type, scope, lang	uage — if other than German	examination offered — if no	t every semester informati	ion on whether
		le for bonus)			it every semester, mornal	on on whether
		x. 5 pages, fewer pages ssessment: German/En		he case of printed p	ublications)	
Allocati	_		<u></u>			
Allocal		haces				
Additio	nalinf	ormation				
Auditio	nat init					
			_			
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachir	ng cycl	9				
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ons for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
Module	appea	irs in				
Bachelo	or's deg	gree (1 major) Biology (2	2011)			
		gree (1 major) Chemistr				
		gree (1 major) Psycholo				
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) F		dias (aata)		
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) F gree (1 major, 1 minor) F		-		
				Culture (2000)		
	Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013)					
-	Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009)					
Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2013)						
		gree (1 major) Chemistr				
		gree (1 major) Geograph				
		gree (1 major) Mathema	=			
		gree (1 major) Musicolo				
Bachelor's ((2020)	with 1 maj	or Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S		page 291 / 371

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computational Mathematics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Protestant Theology (Minor, 2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Protestant Theology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Protestant Theology (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Protestant Theology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Sport Science (Focus on health and Pedagogics in Movement) (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2016) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Protestant Theology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies IMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 292 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

(2020)

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Italian) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (Italian/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Diversity management, religion and education (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Protestant Theology (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015)) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2020) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 293 / 371

cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2021) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science und Sustainability (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Quantum Technology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Archaeology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Studies (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Franco-German studies: language, culture, digital competence (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) European Law (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies IMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 294 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Midwifery (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer-Interaction (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Art Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Digital Business & Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Classics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Diversity, Ethics and Religions (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2025)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Philos	ophical	principles of sciences I			06-Ph-B-P2/1-152-r	no1
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u> </u>	
holder	of the (Chair of Theoretical Philo	sophy	Institute of Philoso	phy	
		Only after succ. com	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·			
5		successfully completed		.p		
Duratio		Module level	Other prerequisites			
		undergraduate	<u> </u>			
Conten						
		o the theory of intellectua disciplines.	al disciplines and to t	ne historical and ph	ilosophical bases of	the individu
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes				
and int nes; fa	ellectu miliarit	e relationship of philoso al origins of our knowled y with, and ability to criti	ge culture; insight int cize, basic assumptio	to the scope and lim ons of visions of the	its of various intelle	ctual discipli [,]
	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ger	man)		
V (2)						
		Sessment (type, scope, langua le for bonus)	ge — if other than German, e	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informat	ion on whether
written	exami	nation (45 minutes)				
Allocat	ion of p	olaces				
Among be mai	applic ntainec	ber of available places, p ants with the same numb and places re-allocated prmation	per of subject semest	ers, places will be al		
Auunt	mat mit					
Worklo	ad					
	au					
150 h						
Teachi						
		e: Once a year, winter ser	т.			
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
	e appea					
		gree (1 major) Biology (20				
		gree (1 major) Chemistry				
		gree (1 major) Psychology				
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) Pe		dies (2012)		
Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2008)						
Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009)						
Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013)						
Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009)						
Bachel	or's de	gree (2 majors) German L	anguage and Literatu	ıre (2013)		
		gree (1 major) Biochemis				
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Chemistry	(2015)			
Bachelor's	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies	JMU Würzburg • ge	enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam	. reg. data re-	page 296 / 371
(2020)			cord Bachelor (180	o ECTS) Political and Social S	tudies - 2020	

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computational Mathematics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy (Minor, 2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Protestant Theology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Sport Science (Focus on health and Pedagogics in Movement) (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2015) Master's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2016) Master's degree (1 major) European Ethnology (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 297 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Italian) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (Italian/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-(2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2021) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science und Sustainability (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Quantum Technology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Archaeology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Studies (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Franco-German studies: language, culture, digital competence (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) European Law (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) IMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies page 299 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Midwifery (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer-Interaction (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Art Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Digital Business & Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Classics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Diversity, Ethics and Religions (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2025)

Module title Abbreviation						
Text Ar	nalysis	: Ancient Philosophy			06-Ph-B-W1-152-mc)1
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder	ofthe	Chair of the History of Phi	ilosophy	Institute of Philosophy		
ECTS		od of grading	Only after succ. con			
5	1	rical grade				
Duratio		Module level	Other prerequisites			
			Other prerequisites			
1 seme		undergraduate				
Conten	ts					
Readin	Reading of ancient philosophical texts.					
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
their or	rigin; ki	yse texts of ancient philo nowledge of, and ability t bility to independently de	o criticise, basic ass	umptions in ancient		
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ge	rman)		
S (2)	-					
Metho		sessment (type, scope, langua vle for bonus)	ge — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informati	on on whether
written	exami	nation (approx. 90 minut	es) or term paper (10	to 12 pages)		
Allocat						
71110 041						
 • • • • • • •						
Additio	onal Inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
Teachi	ng cycl	e: Once a year, winter ser	nester			
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
§ 68 N § 72 N	vr. 2 a)	· · · · · ·				
Module	e appea	ars in				
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Greek Philology (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Latin Philology (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Greek Philology (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Greek Philology (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Greek Philology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Latin Philology (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Latin Philology (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Latin Philology (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Latin Philology (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Latin Philology (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Latin Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Classics (2024)						
Bachelor's (2020)	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S	-	page 301 / 371

Modul	e title				Abbreviation
Text A	nalysis	Medieval Philosophy			06-Ph-B-W2-152-m01
Modul	e coord	inator		Module offered by	
holder	of the (Chair of the History of Phi	ilosophy	Institute of Philoso	phy
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)	
5	nume	rical grade			
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	;	
1 seme	ester	undergraduate			
Conter	nts				
Readin	ig of me	dieval philosophical tex	ts.		
	_	ning outcomes			
their o	rigin; kı		o criticise, basic ass	umptions in pre-mod	storical and intellectual context of dern systems of thought, culture, ues.
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ge	rman)	
S (2)					
		sessment (type, scope, langua le for bonus)	ge — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
written	exami	nation (90 minutes) or te	rm paper (10 to 12 pa	ages)	
Allocat	tion of p	olaces			
Additio	onal inf	ormation			
Worklo	bad				
150 h					
Teachi	ng cycl	e			
Teachi	ng cycle	e: Once a year, winter ser	nester		
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	ammes)	
Modul	e appea	urs in			
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Mathemati	ics (2015)		
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2015)					
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) Ph		、 、	
	Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)				
васпе	or's de	gree (1 major) Mathemati	(2023)		

Module	e title				Abbreviation
Text Ar	nalysis	: Modern Philosophy			06-Ph-B-W3-152-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	
holder	of the (Chair of Practical Philoso	phy	Institute of Philoso	phy
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)	
5		successfully completed		-	
Duratio		Module level	Other prerequisites		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate			
Conter	Its	<u> </u>	1		
Readin	g of mo	dern philosophical texts	•		
	-	ning outcomes			
stems	of thou		lge of modernity; abi	lity to follow the rule	ise, basic assumptions of sy- es of scholarly work; ability to in- ly appropriate manner.
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Gei	rman)	
S (2)			· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
		Sessment (type, scope, langua Ile for bonus)	ge — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
portfol	io: 2 to	3 essays (approx. 10 pag	ges total)		
Allocat	ion of _l	olaces			
Additio	onal inf	ormation			
Worklo	ad				
150 h					
Teachi	ng cycl	e			
Teachi	ng cycle	e: once a year, summer s	emester		
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	immes)	
Module	e appea	ars in			
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Mathemati	cs (2015)		
		gree (1 major) Political ar		15)	
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) Ph		、 、	
		gree (1 major) Political ar		20)	
васнеі	or's de	gree (1 major) Mathemati	CS (2023)		

Modul	Nodule title				Abbreviation
Text A	nalysis	: Contemporary Philosop	hy		o6-Ph-B-W4-152-mo1
Modul	e coord	inator		Module offered by	
holder	ofthe	Chair of Practical Philoso	phy	Institute of Philoso	phy
ECTS	ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. compl. of module(s)				
5	(not)	successfully completed			
Durati	on	Module level	Other prerequisites		
1 seme	ester	undergraduate			
Conter	nts	<u>.</u>			
Readir	ng of co	ntemporary philosophica	l texts.		
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes			
	ability t				ty to follow the rules of scholarly m in a linguistically appropriate
	es (type, r	number of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ger	rman)	
S (2)	_				
		5essment (type, scope, langua ole for bonus)	ge — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
		3 essays (approx. 10 pag	es total)		
	tion of				
Additi	onal inf	ormation			
Worklo	bad				
150 h					
Teachi	ng cycl	e			
Teachi	ng cycl	e: once a year, summer s	emester		
Referre	ed to in	LPOI (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	ammes)	
Modul	e appea	ars in			
		gree (1 major) Mathemati			
		gree (1 major) Political ar		15)	
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) Ph		`	
		gree (1 major) Political ar		20)	
васне	ior's de	gree (1 major) Mathemati	ICS (2023)		

Module	title			Abbreviation		
Introdu	ction t	o Business Administra	tion - Minor		12-NW-EBWL-152-m	01
Module	coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder (Finance		Chair of Business Mana	gement and Corporate	Faculty of Managen	nent and Economics	
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	pl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate				
Contents						
modern on and Outline 1. What 2. Busin 3. Optir 4. Coop 5. Coord	This course aims to provide non-specialist students with an overview of the structure and the ways of thinking of modern business administration. In this context, we will also apply selected conventional tools for the description and solution of problems in selected areas of the subject. Outline of syllabus 1. What is business? 2. Business and its view of human beings 3. Optimal decisions in business administration 4. Cooperation benefits 5. Coordination of conventional markets 6. Market failure					
8. Stak	eholde ncial im	r value vs. shareholder plementation of share				
		ning outcomes				
After co tific dis	mpleti cipline	ng the module, studen in its institutional eco	ts should be able to de nomic expression and 1 an orientation session.	o master appropriat		
			s, language — if other than Ger			
V (2) +		·		-		
		essment (type, scope, lang le for bonus)	uage — if other than German, o	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informati	on on whether
written	examir	nation (approx. 60 min	utes)			
Allocat	ion of p	olaces				
200 pla	ices (lo	ttery)				
Additio	nal info	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachir	Teaching cycle					
	Teaching cycle: every year, winter semester					
	Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes)					
		3				
Module	appea	rs in				
		gree (1 major) Geograpi	hy (2015)			
		or Political and Social Studies	JMU Würzburg • ge	enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam D ECTS) Political and Social S	-	page 305 / 371

Julius-Maximilians-UNIVERSITÄT WÜRZBURG

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2015) Master's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2015) Master's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2017) Master's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Diversity management, religion and education (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Introdu	uction t	o Economics - Minor			12-NW-EVWL-152-m	101
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	<u> </u>	
		Chair of Monetary Econ	omics and Internatio-		nent and Economics	
nal Fina	ancial I	Markets				
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate				
Conten	Its					
mers fo econom ronmer In addir cles (un	orm the nies, w ntal iss tion to nemplo	ers basic insights into ir demand and how su e analyse why governm ues and minimum wag micro topics, we also for yment, inflation) and lo the euro area.	opliers make productio ients might want to inte es in labour markets. ocus on macroeconomi	n decisions. On the ervene. In this conte c aspects and analy	basis of first insights xt, we focus on mon se why we observe b	s into market opoly, envi- ousiness cy-
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
ships. ⁻	They ca	have a basic knowledg In deal critically with cu y mathematical technic	Irrent economic policy	issues and make an	independent judgm	ent. In additi
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hour	s, language — if other than Gei	rman)		
V (2) +	Ü (2)					
		sessment (type, scope, lang le for bonus)	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informat	ion on whether
written	exami	nation (approx. 60 min	utes)			
Allocat	ion of _l	olaces				
Wirtsch schafts	naftswi: sinform	es. Modules 12-NW-EB ssenschaft (Business N atik (Business Informa natics for Economics) B	Nanagement and Econo tion Systems) Bachelor	mics) Bachelor's (B 's (BSc with 180 ECT	Sc with 180 ECTS cre	dits), Wirt-
Additio	onal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl					
		e: every year, winter se	mester			
				`		
Releffe		LPO I (examination regulati	uns for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
Module			by (2015)			
		gree (1 major) Geograp gree (1 major) Compute				
		gree (1 major) Compute gree (1 major) Political		15)		
		gree (1 major) Compute		/		
		gree (1 major) Compute				
		ee (1 major) Diversity m	-	nd education (2019)		
	ar's da	area (a major) Dalitical				
		jor Political and Social Studies	and Social Studies (20	20)		



Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023)

Module	title				Abbreviation
Labour	Econor	nics			12-A&S-F-192-m01
Module	coord	inator		Module offered by	
holder	of the C	Chair of Labour Economic	S		nent and Economics
ECTS	ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. con			· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
5	numei	rical grade			
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites		
1 semes	ster	undergraduate			
Conten	ts				
 This course provides an introduction into modern labor economics. The lecture will cover the following three core topics: 1. Structure of the labor market Labor supply Labor demand Labor market equilibrium The objective of this part is to provide an understanding of the determinants of labor supply and labor demand and how they match and finally reach an equilibrium. This also implies studying the design and effects of policy interventions in order to combat inefficiencies. 2. Wage formation Human capital formation Compensating wage differentials Discrimination Wage structure and inequality The objective of the second part to investigate the different determinants of wages and to understand the reasons (justified or unjustified) why some people earn more than others. 3. Unemployment The third and last part of the lecture deals with one of the biggest challenges to policy makers: unemploy- 					
ment Intende		ning outcomes			
Particip thods o the theo	ants w of mode ory is ta	ill be familiarized with th ern empirical labor econo	mics. As such the co cise class which are ,	urse will be divided i	or economics and the basic me- into two parts: the lecture where s in order to be able to conduct an
Courses	S (type, n	umber of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ger	man)	
V (2) + ĺ	Ü (2)				
		e ssment (type, scope, langua le for bonus)	ge — if other than German, e	examination offered — if no	t every semester, information on whether
b) portf	olio (a	nination (approx. 60 min oprox. 20 pages) ssessment: German and/			
Allocati	ion of p	olaces			
Additio	nal info	ormation			
Worklo	ad				
150 h					
Teachin					
Teachin	ng cycle	e: winter semester			

Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes)

Module appears in

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Business Management and Economics (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2020)

Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Public I	Policy				12-WiPo-G-192-m01	
Module	coord	inator		Module offered by		
		Chair of Labour Economi			nent and Economics	
ECTS		od of grading	F	· · · ·		
			Only after succ. compl. of module(s)			
5 Duratio		rical grade Module level	 Other preveruisites			
			Other prerequisites			
1 seme		undergraduate	[
Contents This course provides an introduction into public economics/finance. Public finance studies the role of the government in the economy. It basically answers four questions: When should the government intervene? How might the government intervene? What is the effect of those interventions? Why do governments choose to intervene in the way that they do? The lecture will cover the following topics: 1. Introduction into public economics/finance 2. Theoretical toolkit 3. Empirical toolkit 4. Public goods 5. Cost Benefit Analysis Main reference for the lecture is Gruber, J. (2016): Public Finance and Public Policy, 5 th edition, Worth Publishers, New York. Intended learning outcomes The aim of the course is to provide students with and understanding of the public policy making process of the government and to endow them with the necessary skills to judge about and/or design public policies. Students will learn the core theoretical models of public economics as well as modern empirical methods of public finance. The focus will not lie on the theoretical details, but rather on the beauty of the different methods to provide answers to public policy questions.						
Course	S (type, n	umber of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Gei	rman)		
V (2) +	Ü (2)					
		s essment (type, scope, langu le for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informati	on on whether
b) portf	folio (aj	nination (approx. 60 mi oprox. 20 pages) ssessment: German and				
Allocat	ion of p	olaces				
Allocation of places 620 places. (1) No restrictions with regard to available places for Bachelor's students of Wirtschaftswissenschaft (Business Management and Economics) (BSc with 180 ECTS credits), Wirtschaftsmathematik (Mathematics for Economics) (BSc with 180 ECTS credits), Wirtschaftsinformatik (Business Information Systems) (BSc with 180 ECTS credits) as well as Bachelor's students with the minor Wirtschaftswissenschaft (Business Management and Economics) (60 ECTS credits). (2) Additional places will be allocated to students of other subjects. (3) When places are allocated in accordance with (2) and the number of applications exceeds the number of available places, places will be allocated by lot among all applicants irrespective of their subjects. (4) Places on all courses of the module with a restricted number of places will be allocated in the same procedu- re. (5) A waiting list will be maintained and places re-allocated by lot as they become available.						
		ormation		. ,		
<u> </u>						
Bachelor's	with 1 maj	or Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S	-	page 311 / 371

Workload

150 h

Teaching cycle

Teaching cycle: winter semester

Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes)

--

Module appears in

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2019)

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2019)

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Business Management and Economics (Minor, 2019)

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2020)

Module title					Abbreviation
Cognit	ive Psy	chology 1			06-PSY-APSY1-1-152-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	
holder gy	of the (Chair of Experimental and	l Cognitive Psycholo-	Institute of Psychol	ogy
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. com	pl. of module(s)	
5	nume	rical grade			
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate			
Conten	Its				
neral P tentive current miliar v	sycholo ness, c resear with exp	ogy. They become acquai oncept formation, speech ch results of selected sub perimental techniques of	nted with the princip n, memory and knowl odisciplines of Gener	les of human learnin edge. In the semina	a, theories and methods of Ge- og, action control, perception, at- r, the students gain knowledge of e practical part, they become fa-
		ning outcomes			nen carrying out own actions as
well as vironm ry. Furt se com	when of ents. The hermore	dealing with applied psyc nese factors might includ e, they acquire competer	chological problems, e findings about the ncies in planning, car for independent scie	for example when cr principles of human rying out and evalua	reating websites or learning en- attentiveness or human memo- ting scientific experiments. The- ion, the students learn to give
Course	S (type, r	umber of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ger	man)	
V (2) +	Ü (2)				
		essment (type, scope, langua, le for bonus)	ge — if other than German, e	examination offered — if no	t every semester, information on whether
Langua		nation (approx. 120 minu ssessment: German and/ bonus			
Allocat	tion of p	olaces			
Additio	onal inf	ormation			
Worklo	ad				
150 h					
Teachi	ng cycl	e			
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulations	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)	
		•			
	e appea		()		
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Psychology gree (1 major) Political an gree (1 major) Political an	d Social Studies (201		

Module	Module title				Abbreviation	
Motivat	tion an	d Emotion			06-PSY-APSY2-152-	m01
Module	coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder Psycho		Professorship of Emotior	al and Motivational	Institute of Psychology		
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
6	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate				
Conten	ts		•			
researc on and ternatir	h field: practiong subj	e, the students acquire b s of motivation and emo ce of Psychology of Motiv ect areas (e.g. emotion r	tion. The lecture comp ation and Psychology	orises the subject are of Emotion. The ser	eas, theories, metho	ds, applicati-
		ning outcomes				
their fu ries and to appli dy acqu	The students acquire professional and practical skills, which are useful for the further course of studies and for their future occupation. The students acquire profound professional knowledge of central subject areas, theories and methods of Psychology of Emotion and Motivation, while also learning to transfer this basic knowledge to application subjects, especially the one's of the Master's degree programme. Furthermore, the students already acquire theoretical, empirical and application-oriented competencies, which can be useful in professional life (e.g. organising work processes in a motivating manner), after finishing the first university degree programme (BSc.)					
Course	S (type, n	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)		
V (2) + 3	S (2)					
		sessment (type, scope, langua le for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informati	ion on whether
 b) writte c) oral e d) practe e) term f) scien g) exerce 	en exan examin tical as paper tific po cises in ge of a	n (approx. 30 minutes) of mination (approx. 60 mi ation (approx. 15 minute signment (approx. 60 ho (approx. 10 pages) or oster (1 page DIN A0) or the form of questions to ssessment: German and bonus	nutes) or es) or ours) or o be answered during	the seminar (approx	. 0.5 pages per sess	ion)
Allocat	ion of p	olaces				
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
180 h						
Teachir	ng cycl	e				
Referre	d to in	LPOI (examination regulation	ns for teaching-degree progra	immes)		
Module	appea	nrs in				
Bachelo	or's de	gree (1 major) Psycholog	y (2015)			
Bachelor's ((2020)	with 1 maj	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S		page 314 / 371



Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)

Modul	Module title Abbreviation						
Developmental Psychology 1 06-PSY-EPSY-1-152-mo1					06-PSY-EPSY-1-152-m01		
Module coordinator				Module offered by	<u> </u>		
holder	of the l	Professorship of Develop	mental Psychology	Institute of Psychol	ogy		
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	· · · ·			
5		rical grade					
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites				
1 seme	ester	undergraduate					
Conter	nts	~					
lopmer semina knowle	This module deals with selected, alternating subject areas of Developmental Psychology. Its topics may include early childhood, development in a domestic context, aspects of speech development relevant to practice, deve- lopmental disorders or development in adolescence. The seminars offered vary from semester to semester. The seminars provide an opportunity to actively work on the corresponding subject areas and to acquire advanced knowledge. Furthermore, they offer opportunities for group discussions, critical reflections, individual or group work as well as deductions for psychological fields of work.						
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes					
No info	ormatio	n on intended learning ou	utcomes available.				
Course	es (type, r	number of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ger	rman)			
V (2) +	S (2)						
		Sessment (type, scope, langua le for bonus)	ge — if other than German, o	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether		
Langua		nation (approx. 120 minu Issessment: German and, bonus					
Allocat	tion of _l	places					
Additio	onal inf	ormation					
Worklo	pad						
150 h							
Teachi	Teaching cycle						
Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes)							
Modul	e appea	ars in					
	Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2015)						
	Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)						
Dache	ioi s ae	gree (1 major) Political an	iu Social Studies (20)	20)			

Module title					Abbreviation		
Social Psychology 1					o6-PSY-SozPSY-1-152-mo1		
Module coordinator				Module offered by			
holder of the Chair of Social Psychology			y	Institute of Psychol	ogy		
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. com	pl. of module(s)			
5	nume	rical grade					
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites				
1 semes	ster	undergraduate					
Conten	ts						
process cial Psy and pre well as	ses und cholog judice: conflic	lerlying social interactior y, including applied soci s, social influence, the Se	 The lecture comprise psychological quese fin a social context second part of the m 	ses the subject areas stions. It focuses on , attraction, close re odule, the students	gs in the field of psychological s, theories and methods of So- social perception, stereotypes lationships, group interaction as carry out exercises on the sub- ation.		
Intende	ed learr	ning outcomes					
(e.g. for knowle this bas	r solvin dge of sic kno	g social conflicts and cer central subject areas, the wledge to application su	ntral problems of soci eories and methods o bjects, especially the	ial influenceability). If Social Psychology one's of the Master	useful in everyday situations They gain profound professional while also learning to transfer 's degree programme. The stu- c findings, methods and theo-		
	5 (type, n	umber of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ger	man)			
V (2) + 1		•					
		essment (type, scope, langua le for bonus)	ge — if other than German, e	examination offered — if no	t every semester, information on whether		
		nation (approx. 120 minu ssessment: German and,					
Allocati	ion of p	olaces					
Additio	nal inf	ormation					
Worklo	ad						
150 h	150 h						
Teaching cycle							
Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes)							
Module appears in							
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)							

Module	title				Abbreviation		
Ethnom	Ethnomusicological Perspectives on Music and Society 04-EM-MG-202-m01						
Module coordinator				Module offered by			
holder	of the (Chair of Ethnomusicology	/	Institute for Musica	l Research		
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)			
5	nume	rical grade					
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate					
Conten	ts						
phenor factors ned thr stern cu der, mu	nenon. influer ough c ultures ısic as	The module explores the nee music-making, and h ase studies of folk/tradit . Topics covered may inc commodity, and so on. T	e nature of the relatic ow music can impact tional music, popular lude, for example, mu 'his module will also	individuals and soc music, and art musi usic and identity, mu provide a basic intro	as social process and cultural sic and society, how sociocultural iety. These issues will be exami- ic from both Western and non-We usic and politics, music and gen- duction to the primary research erviewing, and fieldwork.		
		ning outcomes	3),				
sic-mak gical re Courses V (2) Method module is a) writte	king in search S (type, r d of ass creditab en exal	their own and other mus methods. number of weekly contact hours, sessment (type, scope, langua le for bonus) mination (approx. 60 to g	ic cultures. They show language — if other than Ge age — if other than German,	uld have a basic und	out the social nature of mu- lerstanding of key ethnomusicolo- be every semester, information on whether		
b) porti		o to 100 hours total)					
Allocal		Jaces					
Additio	nal inf	ormation					
	natin		_				
Worklo	ad						
150 h							
Teachir	ıg cycl	e	-				
Referre	d to in	LPOI (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	immes)			
Module	appea	nrs in					
Bachel Bachel	or's de or's de	gree (1 major) Political ar gree (1 major, 1 minor) Et gree (1 major) Music Edu gree (1 major, 1 minor) Et	hnomusicology (Min cation (2024)	or, 2021)			

Module title					Abbreviation		
Music Cultures of the World 1					04-EM-MK1-202-m01		
Module coordinator			Module offered by				
holder of the Chair of Ethnomusicology			<u>zy</u>	Institute for Musica	l Research		
ECTS Method of grading		Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)				
5	nume	rical grade					
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites				
1 seme	ster	undergraduate					
Conten	Its						
and/or the mo and/or into ad vary fro	conter dule ex other s ditiona om sem	rovides students with f nporary sociocultural co plores the relationship sociocultural issues. Th l music cultures of part ester to semester.	ontexts. In addition to s between music and l e module provides trar	musical characterist pelief systems, ident nsnational perspecti	ics and performance ity, sociopolitical mo ves as well as deepe	practices, ovements, r knowledge	
	-	ning outcomes					
ticular about o	musica diverse	completion of this mod l idiom, demonstrate a musical expressions in vn research and/or idea	n expanded understan historical and contem	ding of relevant mus porary sociocultural	ical-social issues, th contexts, and effect	nink critically	
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ge	rman)			
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	glish				
Metho	d of ass	sessment (type, scope, lang	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informati	on on whether	
module is	s creditab	le for bonus)					
b) port c) writt	a) written homework (approx. 3,000 to 5,000 words) or b) portfolio (70 to 100 hours total) or c) written examination (approx. 60 to 90 minutes) Language of assessment: German and/or English						
Allocat	ion of j	olaces					
30 places. Should the number of applications exceed the number of available places, places will be allocated as follows: Bachelor's students of Ethnomusicology (60 ECTS points) will be given preferential consideration. The remaining places will be allocated to students of other subjects. Should the number of applications exceed the number of available places, places will be allocated according to the number of subject semesters. Among applicants with the same number of subject semesters, places will be allocated by lot. A waiting list will be maintained and pla- ces re-allocated by lot as they become available.							
Additional information							
Workload							
150 h							
Teaching cycle							
Teaching cycle: each semester							
Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes)							
	e appea						
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)							
Bachelor's (2020)	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S	-	page 319 / 371	

Julius-Maximilians-UNIVERSITÄT WÜRZBURG

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2024)

(2020)

Module title					Abbreviation		
Music Cultures of the World 2					04-EM-MK2-202-m	01	
Module coordinator				Module offered by			
holder of the Chair of Ethnomusicology		/	Institute for Musica	l Research			
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)			
5	(not) s	successfully completed					
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites				
1 seme	ster	undergraduate					
Conten	ts						
and/or the mo and/or into ad	conter dule ex other s ditiona	provides students with fu nporary sociocultural cor plores the relationships sociocultural issues. The Il music cultures of partic ester to semester.	ntexts. In addition to between music and b module provides trar	musical characteristi pelief systems, ident nsnational perspectiv	ics and performance ity, sociopolitical mo ves as well as deepe	practices, ovements, r knowledge	
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes					
ticular about o	musica diverse	completion of this modu l idiom, demonstrate an musical expressions in h vn research and/or ideas	expanded understan historical and contem	ding of relevant mus porary sociocultural	ical-social issues, th contexts, and effect	nink critically	
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Gei	rman)			
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Engl	ish				
		sessment (type, scope, langua le for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informati	on on whether	
b) pres c) writte	a) portfolio (70 to 100 hours total) or b) presentation (20 to 30 minutes) with handout (2 to 4 pages) or c) written examination (approx. 60 to 90 minutes) Language of assessment: German and/or English						
Allocat	ion of _l	olaces					
30 places. Should the number of applications exceed the number of available places, places will be allocated as follows: Bachelor's students of Ethnomusicology (60 ECTS points) will be given preferential consideration. The remaining places will be allocated to students of other subjects. Should the number of applications exceed the number of available places, places will be allocated according to the number of subject semesters. Among applicants with the same number of subject semesters, places will be allocated by lot. A waiting list will be maintained and pla- ces re-allocated by lot as they become available.							
Additio	nal inf	ormation					
Module	e may b	e block taught.					
Workload							
150 h							
Teaching cycle							
Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes)							
Module appears in							
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)							
Bachelor's (2020)	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S	-	page 321 / 371	



Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2024)

Module title					Abbreviation		
Music Cultures of the World 3					04-EM-MK3-202-m	01	
Module coordinator				Module offered by			
holder of the Chair of Ethnomusicology		gy	Institute for Musica	l Research			
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)			
5 numerical grade							
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites				
1 seme	ster	undergraduate					
Conten	ts						
and/or the mo and/or into ad	conter dule ex other s ditiona	provides students with f nporary sociocultural co plores the relationship sociocultural issues. The Il music cultures of part ester to semester.	ontexts. In addition to s between music and b e module provides trar	musical characterist pelief systems, ident nsnational perspecti	ics and performance ity, sociopolitical mo ves as well as deepe	practices, ovements, r knowledge	
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes					
ticular about o	musica diverse	completion of this mod l idiom, demonstrate a musical expressions in vn research and/or idea	n expanded understan historical and contem	ding of relevant mus porary sociocultural	ical-social issues, th contexts, and effect	nink critically	
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ger	rman)			
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	glish				
		sessment (type, scope, lang	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informati	on on whether	
a) writt b) port c) writt	 module is creditable for bonus) a) written homework (approx. 3,000 to 5,000 words) or b) portfolio (70 to 100 hours total) or c) written examination (approx. 60 to 90 minutes) Language of assessment: German and/or English 						
Allocat	ion of _l	olaces					
30 places. Should the number of applications exceed the number of available places, places will be allocated as follows: Bachelor's students of Ethnomusicology (60 ECTS points) will be given preferential consideration. The remaining places will be allocated to students of other subjects. Should the number of applications exceed the number of available places, places will be allocated according to the number of subject semesters. Among applicants with the same number of subject semesters, places will be allocated by lot. A waiting list will be maintained and pla- ces re-allocated by lot as they become available.							
Additional information							
Workload							
150 h							
Teaching cycle							
Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes)							
Module							
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)							
Bachelor's (2020)	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S	-	page 323 / 371	



Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2024)

Module ti	itle	Abbreviation				
Current a	nd Historical Issues in Ethno	04-EM-AHE1-202-m	01			
Module c	oordinator		Module offered by			
holder of	the Chair of Ethnomusicolog	<u>sy</u>	Institute for Musica	l Research		
ECTS N	Nethod of grading	Only after succ. com	npl. of module(s)			
5 n	umerical grade					
Duration	Module level	Other prerequisites				
1 semeste	er undergraduate					
Contents						
ciocultura ons to cas	ule focuses on a particular th al context. The theme will be se studies from diverse mus ary from semester to semest	explored from interdisical idioms and culture	sciplinary and transc	ultural perspectives.	. Applicati-	
Intended	learning outcomes					
ticular so	cessful completion of this m cio-musical theme; demonst tural contexts; and effectivel	trate a critical awarene	ess of how to apply th	ne theme to case stu		
Courses (t	type, number of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ger	man)			
S (2) Module ta	aught in: German and/or Eng	glish				
Method o	f assessment (type, scope, langu	uage — if other than German, e	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informati	on on whether	
module is cr	editable for bonus)					
b) portfol c) written	homework (approx. 3,000 to io (70 to 100 hours total) or examination (approx. 60 to e of assessment: German and	90 minutes)				
Allocatio	n of places					
Bachelor' places wi available the same	and the second s	ogy (60 ECTS points) w f other subjects. Shou ated according to the n rs, places will be alloca	ill be given preferent Id the number of app umber of subject ser	tial consideration. The lications exceed the mesters. Among app	ne remaining e number of olicants with	
Additiona	al information					
Workload						
150 h		_				
Teaching cycle						
Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes)						
Module appears in						
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2024)						
Bachelor's witl (2020)	h 1 major Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social Si	-	page 325 / 371	

Module title					Abbreviation	
Current and Historical Issues in Ethnomusicology 2				04-EM-AHE2-202-m01		
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder	of the (Chair of Ethnomusicology		Institute for Musica	l Research	
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. com	pl. of module(s)		
5	(not) s	successfully completed				
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate				
Conten	ts					
its soci lication	ocultur s to ca	al context. The theme wil	ll be explored from in nusical idioms and cu	terdisciplinary and t	or historical music-making within ranscultural perspectives. App- ned. Course topics and themes	
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
unders theme	tandinរ្ថ that the	g of ethnomusicological t ey have not previously str	heoretical framework udied; demonstrate a	s through a familiar critical awareness o	strate an increased breadth of ity with a particular socio-musical of how to apply the theme to ca- n ideas in written and/or verbal	
Course	S (type, n	number of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ger	man)		
S (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Engl	ish			
Method	l of ass	sessment (type, scope, langua	ge — if other than German, e	examination offered — if no	t every semester, information on whether	
		le for bonus)				
b) pres c) writte	entatio en exar	o to 100 hours total) or n (20 to 30 minutes) with nination (approx. 60 to 9 ssessment: German and,	o minutes)	es) or		
Allocat	ion of p	olaces				
Should Bachele places availab the san	30 places. Should the number of applications exceed the number of available places, places will be allocated as follows: Bachelor's students of Ethnomusicology (60 ECTS points) will be given preferential consideration. The remaining places will be allocated to students of other subjects. Should the number of applications exceed the number of available places, places will be allocated according to the number of subject semesters. Among applicants with the same number of subject semesters, places will be allocated by lot. A waiting list will be maintained and pla- ces re-allocated by lot as they become available.					
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Module	e may b	e block taught				
Workload						
150 h						
Teaching cycle						
Referre	Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes)					
Module		urs in				
		gree (1 major) Political an	d Social Studies (202	20)		
Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021)						



Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2024)

(2020)

Module title					Abbreviation	
Current and Historical Issues in Ethnomusicology 3			04-EM-AHE3-202-m	01		
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder	of the (Chair of Ethnomusicolog	y	Institute for Musica	l Research	
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. com	pl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate				
Conten	ts					
its soci lication	ocultui is to ca	ocuses on another partic ral context. The theme w se studies from diverse rary from semester to set	ill be explored from in musical idioms and ci	terdisciplinary and t	ranscultural perspec	ctives. App-
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
unders theme t	tanding that the	ful completion of this mo g of ethnomusicological ey have not previously st m diverse cultural contex	theoretical framework udied; demonstrate a	ts through a familiar a critical awareness o	ity with a particular s of how to apply the t	socio-musical heme to ca-
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ger	man)		
S (2) Module	taugh	t in: German and/or Eng	lish			
		sessment (type, scope, langua le for bonus)	age — if other than German, e	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informati	on on whether
b) portf c) writte	folio (7 en exai	nework (approx. 3,000 to o to 100 hours total) or mination (approx. 60 to 9 ssessment: German and	90 minutes)			
Allocat	ion of p	olaces				
Bacheld places availab the san ces re-a	the nu or's stu will be le plac ne num allocate	Imber of applications ex Idents of Ethnomusicolo allocated to students of es, places will be allocat Iber of subject semester ad by lot as they become	gy (60 ECTS points) w other subjects. Shou ted according to the n s, places will be alloca	ill be given preferent Id the number of app umber of subject set	tial consideration. Th blications exceed the mesters. Among app	he remaining e number of olicants with
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teaching cycle						
Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes)						
Module appears in						
		gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) E				
Bachelor's (2020)	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S	_	page 328 / 371



Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2024)

Module title	Abbreviation				
Popular Music and Culture	04-EM-PMK-202-m	D1			
Module coordinator		Module offered by			
holder of the Chair of Ethnomusicology	/	Institute for Musica	l Research		
ECTS Method of grading	Only after succ. com	npl. of module(s)			
5 numerical grade					
Duration Module level	Other prerequisites				
1 semester undergraduate					
Contents					
This module provides an introduction t tives from ethnomusicology, popular m drawn from Western and/or non-Wester	nusic studies, and cu	ltural studies maybe	included. Case stud		
Intended learning outcomes					
Upon successful completion of this mo popular music practices as both music works and methodological approaches fectively communicate popular music t	al and sociocultural p for studying popular	processes; a basic fa	miliarity with theore	etical frame-	
Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ger	man)			
S (2) Module taught in: German and/or Engl	ish				
Method of assessment (type, scope, langua module is creditable for bonus)	ge — if other than German, e	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informati	on on whether	
a) written homework (approx. 3,000 to b) portfolio (70 to 100 hours total) or c) written examination (approx. 60 to 9 Language of assessment: German and	o minutes)				
Allocation of places					
30 places. Should the number of applications exc Bachelor's students of Ethnomusicolog places will be allocated to students of available places, places will be allocat the same number of subject semesters ces re-allocated by lot as they become	gy (6o ECTS points) w other subjects. Shou ed according to the n s, places will be alloca	ill be given preferent ld the number of app umber of subject set	tial consideration. The dications exceed the mesters. Among app	ne remaining e number of olicants with	
Additional information					
Workload					
150 h					
Teaching cycle					
Teaching cycle: annually					
Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes)					
Module appears in					
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2025)					
Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies (2020)		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S		page 330 / 371	

Module	Module title Abbreviation					
Resear	ch Sem	inar in Ethnomusicology	1		04-EM-FSE1-202-m01	
Module	coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder	of the (Chair of Ethnomusicology		Institute for Musica	ll Research	
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. com	pl. of module(s)		
5	(not) s	successfully completed				
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate				
Conten	ts					
	d relate	ed disciplines. It provides			sues in the field of ethnomusico- ient of ideas and peer feedback	
Intende	ed leari	ning outcomes				
		completion of this modu research topics and prov			meaningful conversations on in-progress.	
Course	S (type, n	umber of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ger	man)		
S (2) Module	taugh	t in: German and/or Engl	ish			
Method	l of ass	essment (type, scope, langua	ge — if other than German, e	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether	
module is	creditab	le for bonus)				
b) portf c) writte	olio (70 en hom	n (approx. 45 minutes) or o to 100 hours total) or rework (approx. 3,000 to ssessment: German and,	5,000 words) or			
Allocat	ion of p	olaces				
Bacheld places availab the sam	the nu or's stu will be le plac ne num	dents of Ethnomusicolog allocated to students of es, places will be allocat	gy (6o ECTS points) w other subjects. Shou ed according to the n , places will be alloca	ill be given preferen ld the number of app umber of subject se	es will be allocated as follows: tial consideration. The remaining plications exceed the number of mesters. Among applicants with g list will be maintained and pla-	
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teaching cycle						
Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes)						
Module appears in						
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2024)						

Module title Abbreviation					Abbreviation
Resear	ch Sem	inar in Ethnomusicology	2		04-EM-FSE2-202-m01
Module	coord	inator		Module offered by	
holder	of the (Chair of Ethnomusicology	,	Institute for Musica	ll Research
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. com	pl. of module(s)	
5	(not) s	successfully completed			
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate			
Conten	ts				
the field	d of eth		ed disciplines. It prov		itional contemporary issues in exchange and development of
Intende	ed leari	ning outcomes			
		completion of this modu research topics and prov			meaningful conversations on in-progress.
Course	S (type, n	number of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ger	man)	
S (2) Module	taugh	t in: German and/or Engl	ish		
Method	l of ass	Sessment (type, scope, langua	ge — if other than German, e	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
module is	creditab	le for bonus)			
b) portf c) writte	olio (70 en hom	n (approx. 45 minutes) o o to 100 hours total) or nework (approx. 3,000 to ssessment: German and,	5,000 words) or		
Allocat	ion of p	olaces			
Bachelo places availab the sam	the nu or's stu will be le plac ne num	dents of Ethnomusicolog allocated to students of es, places will be allocat	gy (6o ECTS points) w other subjects. Shou ed according to the n , places will be alloca	ill be given preferen Id the number of app umber of subject se	es will be allocated as follows: tial consideration. The remaining plications exceed the number of mesters. Among applicants with g list will be maintained and pla-
Additio	nal inf	ormation			
Worklo	ad				
150 h	150 h				
Teachir	Teaching cycle				
Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes)					
Module appears in					
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ethnomusicology (Minor, 2024)					

Module	Module title Abbreviation					
Conten	Contemporary History 1: 1917 - 1945 o6-PSS-ZG-1-202-m01					
Modul	Module coordinator Module offered by					
holder of the Chair of Comparative Politics and German Po- litics						
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5	nume	erical grade				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate				
Conten	its					
Overvie	ew of th	ne historical developmen	t from 1917 to the end	d of the Second Worl	d War.	
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		an name, describe, class the Second World War.	ify and discuss funda	mental political and	l social developments from 1917	
Course	S (type,	number of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Gei	man)		
V (2) Module	e taugł	nt in: German and/or Engl	ish			
		sessment (type, scope, langua ole for bonus)	ge — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether	
b) oral	examiı	mination (approx. 90 mir nation of one candidate e assessment: German and	ach (approx. 30 minu	ites)		
Allocat						
		<u>-</u>				
Additio	onal inf	formation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	le				
Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes)						
Modul	Module appears in					
Module studies (Bachelor) Orientierungsstudien (2020)						
Bachel	Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)					

Module	Module title Abbreviation					
Contemporary History 2: 1945 till present 06-PSS-ZG-2-202-m01						
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder litics	of the	Chair of Comparative Poli	tics and German Po-	Chair of Comparativ	ve Politics and German Politics	
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. con	npl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate				
Conten	ts					
Overvie	ew of th	ne historical development	t from 1917 to the end	d of the Second Worl	d War.	
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
		an name, describe, class he Second World War.	fy and discuss funda	mental political and	l social developments from 1917	
Course	S (type, 1	number of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Gei	rman)		
V (2) Module	e taugh	t in: German and/or Engl	ish			
		Sessment (type, scope, langua ole for bonus)	ge — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether	
b) oral	examiı	mination (approx. 90 min nation of one candidate e ssessment: German and,	ach (approx. 30 minu	utes)		
Allocat	ion of	places				
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	e				
Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes)						
Module	Module appears in					
Module studies (Bachelor) Orientierungsstudien (2020)						
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major) Political an	d Social Studies (20	20)		

(2020)

Module title					Abbreviation
Applied Geography and Contemporary History of China					04-MC180-IB2-152-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	I
holder	of the (Chair of Contemporary Ch	inese Studies	Institute of East an	d South Asian Cultural Studies
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	pl. of module(s)	
5	1	rical grade			
Duratio		Module level	Other prerequisites		
1 seme		undergraduate			
The mo nar on The reg the PRO	odule co Chines gional s C, popu	e regional studies. The le tudies seminar provides	cture introduces stud knowledge on physic es, social welfare and	dents to the first 40 al-geographical bas	epublic of China (PRC) and a semi years of the PRC (1949 to 1989). sics, administrative structures of ns. The module is a compulsory
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes			
regiona	al, geog		acts and fundamenta		c of China until 1989 as well as o nts. They are able to classify fur-
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ger	man)	
S (2) +	V (2)				
Module	e taugh	t in: German, English and	l Chinese		
module is a) oral b) writt	s creditab examin en exa	sessment (type, scope, langua le for bonus) nation (approx. 20 minute mination (90 minutes) ssessment: German, Eng	es) or	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
	ble for				
Allocat	ion of p	olaces			
Additio	onal inf	ormation			
	_				
Worklo	ad				
150 h					
Teachi	ng cvcl	e			
	0.94				
Referre	ed to in	LPOI (examination regulations	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)	
Module	e appea	urs in			
		gree (1 major) Modern Ch	ina (2015)		
Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2015)					
Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017)					
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2017)					
Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019)					
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Macter's degree (1 major) Chinace Balities and Society (2010)					
Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)					
Sucrici	5, 5 40				
		ior Political and Social Studies		enerated 10-Anr-2025 • exam	n regi data re-

Module title					Abbreviation	
History of China					04-MC180-IB3-172-1	n01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder	of the (Chair of East Asian Cult	ural Studies	Institute of East and	l South Asian Cultur	al Studies
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. con	pl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites			
2 seme	ster	undergraduate				
Conten	ts		*			
to the e themat riphery on betw forms o	end of t ic deep , state ween ci or inter	within one year, the m he Republican period. pening in the following unity and regional frag ty and country, philoso national relations. An in d areas of Chinese hist	In addition to a chrono areas of epoch-typical mentation, aristocracy phical and religious m ntroduction to the state	logical introduction t relevance, such as te and bureaucracy, se ovements, evidence	to the factual history ensions between cen If-image and world v of material culture, e	, there is a htre and pe- iew, relati- economic re-
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
able to from a	analys historio	able to independently on e historical phenomen cal perspective. They have cal questions.	a comparatively and cr	itically and to establi	sh references to cur	rent China
Course	S (type, r	umber of weekly contact hour	s, language — if other than Gei	rman)		
V (2) + Module	• •	t in: German and Chine	se			
		essment (type, scope, lang	uage — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informati	on on whether
		le for bonus)				
b) writt	en exa Ige of a	ation (approx. 20 minu mination (approx. 90 m ssessment: German an bonus	iinutes)			
Allocat	ion of p	olaces				
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
	-					
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi	ng cycl	е				
Referre	Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes)					
Module	e appea	ars in				
Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-						
(2020)				o ECTS) Political and Social S	-	

Current CHINESE History 0n/4/C180-B4-172-m0.1 Module Conternition of Contemporary Chinese Studies Institute of East and South Asian Cultural Studies ECTS Method of Contemporary Chinese Studies Institute of East and South Asian Cultural Studies So numerical grade In undergraduate Contemporary System Undergraduate The module sumface state a contemporary historical overview of the most important events in politics, economy and society. This forms the basis for in-depth courses in other modules. The second components of Taiwan, Hong Kong and Singapore. This module is a seminar on Gradet China, which deals with the historical, political and social developments of Taiwan, Hong Kong and Singapore. This module is a seminar on Gradet China. Neito deals with the instroical political and social developments of Taiwan, Hong Kong and Singapore. This module is a seminar on Gradet China. Neito deals with the instroical political and social developments of Taiwan, Hong Kong and Singapore. This module is a seminar on Gradet China. They become familiar with the subject area of their studies and, on this basis, are also the context of Greater China. They develop familiar with the subject area of their studies and, on this basis, are also the context of Greater China. They develop familiar with the subject area of their studies and, on this basis, are also the context of Greater China. They become familiar with the subject area of their studies and, on this basis, are also the context of Greater China. They become familiar with the subject area of their studies and, on this basis, are al	Module title					Abbreviation	
holder of the Chair of Contemporary Chinese Studies Institute of East and South Asian Cultural Studies ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. compl. of module(s) 5 numerical grade - Duration Module level Other prerequisites Isemester undergraduate - Contents - - The module comprises two courses on Chinese contemporary history. In the lecture on China's most recent history (from 1990), students get a contemporary historical overview of the most important events in politics, economy and society. This forms the basis for in-depth courses in other modules. The second component of the module is a seminar on Greater China, which deals with the historical, political and social developments of Taiwan, Hong kong and Singapore. This module is aimed at students in an early to intermediate stage of their studies. Intended learning outcomes - The module provides students with the ability to orientate themselves in China's contemporary history as well as in the context of Greater China. They become familiar with the subject area of their studies and, on this basis, are able to decide independently which partial aspects they would like to deepen and supplement in other advanced modules. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V(2) 4 5 (2) Module taught in: German, English and Chinese - method of saseessment (type, scope, language – if other than German) V(2) 4 5 (2) </td <td colspan="4">Current Chinese History</td> <td></td> <td>04-MC180-IB4-172-m01</td>	Current Chinese History					04-MC180-IB4-172-m01	
ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. compl. of module(s) 5 numerical grade	Module	coord	inator		Module offered by		
5 numerical grade Duration Module level Other prerequisites 1 semester undergraduate Contents The module comprises two courses on Chinese contemporary history. In the lecture on China's most recent history (from 1990), students get a contemporary historical overview of the most important events in politics, economy and society. This forms the basis for in-depth courses in other modules. The second component of the module is a seminar on Graeter China, which deals with the historical, political and social developments of Taiwan, Hong Kong and Singapore. This module is a simed at students in an early to intermediate stage of their studies. Intended learning outcomes The module provides students with the ability to orientate themselves in China's contemporary history as well as in the context of Greater China. They become familiar with the subject area of their studies and, on this basis, are able to decide independently which partial aspects they would like to deepen and supplement in other advanced modules. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (2) + S (2) Module taught in: German, English and Chinese Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, information on whether module is cellable for bonus Allocation of places Additional information <td< td=""><td>holder</td><td>of the C</td><td>Chair of Contemporary Ch</td><td>inese Studies</td><td>Institute of East and</td><td>d South Asian Cultural Studies</td></td<>	holder	of the C	Chair of Contemporary Ch	inese Studies	Institute of East and	d South Asian Cultural Studies	
Duration Module level Other prerequisites 1 semester undergraduate Contents The module comprises two courses on Chinese contemporary history. In the lecture on China's most recent history (from 1990), students get a contemporary historical overview of the most important events in politics, economy and society. This forms the basis for in-depth courses in other modules. The second component of the module is a semet china, which deals with the historical, political and social developments of Taiwan, Hong Kong and Singapore. This module is a simed at students in an early to intermediate stage of their studies. Intended learning outcomes The module provides students with the ability to orientate themselves in China's contemporary history as well as in the context of Greater China. They become familiar with the subject area of their studies and, on this basis, are able to decide independently which partial aspects they would like to deepen and supplement in other advanced modules. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (2) + S (2) Module taught in: German, English and Chinese Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German) V (2) + S (2) Module taught in: German, English, and Chinese Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German) V V (2) + S (2) Intermation (approx. 20 minutes) Language of assessment: Germap, English, Chinese Intermation (approx. 20	ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. com	pl. of module(s)		
1 semester undergraduate - Contents - Contents - The module comprises two courses on Chinese contemporary history. In the lecture on China's most recent history (from 1990), students get a contemporary historical overview of the most important events in politics, economy and society. This forms the basis for in-depth courses in other modules. The second component of the module is a seminar on Greater China, which deals with the historical, political and social developments of Taiwan, Hong Kong and Singapore. This module is aimed at students in an early to intermediate stage of their studies. Intended learning outcomes	5	nume	rical grade				
Contents The module comprises two courses on Chinese contemporary history. In the lecture on China's most recent history (from 1990), students get a contemporary historical overview of the most important events in politics, economy and society. This forms the basis for in-depth courses in other modules. The second component of the modules is a seminar on Greater China, which deals with the historical, political and social developments of Taiwan, Hong Kong and Singapore. This module is aimed at students in an early to intermediate stage of their studies. Intended learning outcomes Intended learning outcomes The module provides students with the ability to orientate themselves in China's contemporary history as well as in the context of Greater China. They become familiar with the subject area of their studies and, on this basis, are able to decide independently which partial aspects they would like to deepen and supplement in other advanced modules. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (2) + S (2) Module taught in: German, English and Chinese Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, information on whether module is creditable for bonus) a) Oral examination (approx. 20 minutes) or b) Written examination (approx. 20 minutes) or c) b) Written examination (approx. 20 minutes) or c) b) Written examination (approx. 90 minutes) Language of assessment: German, English, Chinese creditable for bonus Additional information	Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites			
The module comprises two courses on Chinese contemporary history. In the lecture on China's most recent hi- story (from 1990), students get a contemporary historical overview of the most important events in politics, eco- nomy and society. This forms the basis for in-depth courses in other modules. The second component of the mo- dule is a seminar on Greater China, which deals with the historical, political and social developments of Talwan, Hong Kong and Singapore. This module is aimed at students in an early to intermediate stage of their studies. Intendel learning outcomes The module provides students with the ability to orientate themselves in China's contemporary history as well as in the context of Greater China. They become familiar with the subject area of their studies and, on this basis, are able to decide independently which partial aspects they would like to deepen and supplement in other advan- ced modules. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (2) + S (2) Module taught in: German, English and Chinese Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, information on whether module is creditable for bonus) a) Oral examination (approx. 20 minutes) or b) Written examination (approx. 20 minutes) or b) Written examination (approx. 20 minutes) creditable for bonus Allocation of places 	1 seme	ster	undergraduate				
story (from 1990), students get a contemporary historical overview of the most important events in politics, eco- nomy and society. This forms the basis for in-depth courses in other modules. The second component of the module is a seminar on Greater China, which deals with the historical, political and social developments of Taiwan, Hong Kong and Singapore. This module is aimed at students in an early to intermediate stage of their studies. Intended learning outcomes The module provides students with the ability to orientate themselves in China's contemporary history as well as in the context of Greater China. They become familiar with the subject area of their studies and, on this basis, are able to decide independently which partial aspects they would like to deepen and supplement in other advan- ced modules. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (2) + S (2) Module taught in: German, English and Chinese Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, information on whether module is readitable for bonus) a) Oral examination (approx. 20 minutes) or b) Written examination (approx. 20 minutes) or b) Written examination (approx. 20 minutes) or celitable for bonus Allocation of places Alditional information - Module information - Module appens in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)	Conten	ts					
The module provides students with the ability to orientate themselves in China's contemporary history as well as in the context of Greater China. They become familiar with the subject area of their studies and, on this basis, are able to decide independently which partial aspects they would like to deepen and supplement in other advanced modules. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (2) + S (2) Module taught in: German, English and Chinese Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, information on whether module is creditable for bonus) a) Oral examination (approx. 20 minutes) or b) Written examination (approx. 90 minutes) Language of assessment: German, English, Chinese creditable for bonus Allocation of places	story (fi nomy a dule is	rom 199 nd soci a semin	90), students get a conte iety. This forms the basis nar on Greater China, wh	mporary historical ov for in-depth courses ich deals with the his	rerview of the most in in other modules. The torical, political and	mportant events in politics, eco- he second component of the mo- social developments of Taiwan,	
in the context of Greater China. They become familiar with the subject area of their studies and, on this basis, are able to decide independently which partial aspects they would like to deepen and supplement in other advan- ced modules. Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language – if other than German) V (a) + 5 (a) Module taught in: German, English and Chinese Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, information on whether module is creditable for bonus) a) Oral examination (approx. 20 minutes) or b) Written examination (approx. 90 minutes) Language of assessment: German, English, Chinese creditable for bonus Allocation of places Morklaad 150 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 0 Modern China (2029) Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)	Intende	ed learr	ning outcomes				
V (2) + S (2) Module taught in: German, English and Chinese Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, information on whether module is creditable for bonus) a) Oral examination (approx. 20 minutes) or b) Written examination (approx. 90 minutes) Language of assessment: German, English, Chinese creditable for bonus Allocation of places Additional information Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)	in the c able to	ontext decide	of Greater China. They be	ecome familiar with th	ne subject area of th	eir studies and, on this basis, are	
Module taught in: German, English and Chinese Method of assessment (type, scope, language – if other than German, examination offered – if not every semester, information on whether module is creditable for bonus) a) Oral examination (approx. 20 minutes) or b) Written examination (approx. 90 minutes) Language of assessment: German, English, Chinese creditable for bonus Allocation of places Additional information Workload Workload Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)	Course	5 (type, n	umber of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ger	man)		
module is creditable for bonus) a) Oral examination (approx. 20 minutes) or b) Written examination (approx. 90 minutes) Language of assessment: German, English, Chinese creditable for bonus Allocation of places Additional information Workload Workload I50 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)	• • •	• •	t in: German, English and	Chinese			
a) Oral examination (approx. 20 minutes) or b) Written examination (approx. 90 minutes) Language of assessment: German, English, Chinese creditable for bonus Allocation of places Additional information Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)				ge — if other than German, e	examination offered — if no	t every semester, information on whether	
b) Written examination (approx. 90 minutes) Language of assessment: German, English, Chinese creditable for bonus Allocation of places Additional information Workload Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO 1 (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Referred to in LPO 1 (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		,				
creditable for bonus Allocation of places Additional information Workload 1 Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)	b) Writt	en exa	mination (approx. 90 mir	nutes)			
Additional information Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)				lish, Chinese			
 Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)	Allocat	ion of p	olaces				
 Workload 150 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)							
150 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)	Additio	nal info	ormation				
150 h Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)							
Teaching cycle Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)	Worklo	ad					
Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)	150 h						
Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)	Teachir	ng cycl	9				
Module appears in Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)							
Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)	Referre	d to in	LPOI (examination regulations	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)							
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)		Module appears in					
Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Modern China (Minor, 2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)		-			2017)		
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)		-			2010)		
Master's degree (1 major) Chinese Politics and Society (2019)		-			-019)		
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)		-		-	9)		
		-	-				

Module title					Abbreviation	
Contemporary Chinese Politics					04-MC180-IB5-172-m01	
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder	of the (Chair of Contemporary Ch	inese Studies	Institute of East and	d South Asian Cultural Studies	
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. com	pl. of module(s)		
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme	ster	undergraduate				
Conten	ts					
ledge o pensab deals w	f politi le for a /ith the	cal structures and proces deeper understanding o	ses, as taught in the f other subject areas kamines historical, so	lecture on the polition. The second course ocial, cultural and ec	minar "Beijing". The basic know- cal system of the PRC, is indis- of this module is a seminar that conomic aspects of its urban de- tudies.	
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
and to a	assess		Furthermore, they are	able to orientate th	the People's Republic of China emselves in Beijing and its urban	
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ger	man)		
V (2) + 2 Module	• •	t in: German, English and	Chinese			
Method	d of ass	Sessment (type, scope, langua	ge — if other than German, e	examination offered — if no	t every semester, information on whether	
		le for bonus)				
		nation (approx. 20 minute mination (approx. 90 mir				
Langua credita		ssessment: German, Eng	lish, Chinese			
Allocat						
Additio	nal inf	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachir	ıg cycl	e				
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulations	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
	Module appears in					
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) Mo		2017)		
		gree (1 major) Modern Ch gree (1 major, 1 minor) Mo		2010)		
		gree (1 major) Modern Ch				
		ee (1 major) Chinese Polit	•	9)		
Bachel	Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020)					

Module	title				Abbreviation	
Basics	of peda	agogical action			06-PÄD-PH-202-m01	
Module	coord	inator		Module offered by		
holder of the Chair of Systematic Educational Science			ational Science	Chair of Systematic	Educational Science	
ECTS	Metho	od of grading	Only after succ. com	pl. of module(s)		
5 numerical grade						
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 seme		undergraduate				
Conten						
	nes of e				onal actions. Requirements and ormative and ethical basis are fo-	
Intende	ed learr	ning outcomes				
charact more, t power v	erize e hey car within e	ducational actions and h	ave gotten insight in cy of educational acti on.	to the forms as well a ons and analyze the	al concepts. They are able to as into the dimensions. Further- relation between action and	
S (2)						
module is	creditab	le for bonus)		examination offered — if no	t every semester, information on whether	
b) oral c) term	examin paper ge of a	nination (approx. 100 mi ation of one candidate e (approx. 15 pages) ssessment: German and/ bonus	ach (approx. 30 minu	ites) or		
Allocat	ion of p	olaces				
Additio	nal info	ormation				
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachir	ng cyclo	9				
Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes)						
Module						
		rs (Bachelor) Pedagogy (2 gree (1 major) Pedagogy (-			
		gree (1 major) Political an		20)		
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) Pe		-		
	-	gree (1 major, 1 minor) Pe)		
Bachel	or's deg	gree (2 majors) Pedagogy	(2020)			

Module	e title				Abbreviation
Pedago	ogy of t	he senses			06-PÄD-PS-202-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	
holder of the Chair of Systematic Educational Science			cational Science	Chair of Systematic	Educational Science
ECTS					
5	nume	rical grade			
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites		
1 semester undergraduate					
Conten		1			
lt gives	insigh		senses comprehensib	le dimensions of edu	ducation and learning processes ucation and learning. Develop- sed in this context.
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes			
on and	learnir		scussing aesthetic ph	enomena considerir	enses for processes of educati- ng the meaning for education an
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours	language — if other than Ge	rman)	
V (2)					
		Sessment (type, scope, langu ole for bonus)	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether
b) oral c) term	examir paper ge of a	mination (approx. 100 m nation of one candidate (approx. 15 pages) Issessment: German and bonus	each (approx. 30 minu	utes) or	
Allocat	ion of _l	places			
Additio	nal inf	ormation			
Worklo	ad				
150 h					
Teachi	ng cycl	e			
Referre	d to in	LPOI (examination regulatio	ns for teaching-degree progra	ummes)	
				/	
Module	appea	ars in			
		es (Bachelor) Pedagogy	(2020)		
		gree (1 major) Pedagogy	. ,		
		gree (1 major) Political a		20)	
Bachel	or sue	gree (1 major, 1 minor) F	edagogy (2020)		
Bachel	or's de	gree (1 major, 1 minor) F gree (1 major, 1 minor) F gree (2 majors) Pedagos	edagogy (Minor, 2020)	



Key Skills Area (20 ECTS credits)



General Key Skills

(5 ECTS credits)

Students may take modules offered as part of the pool of general transferable skills (ASQ) of JMU. In addition, students may also take the following modules.



General Key Skills (subject-specific)

(ECTS credits)

Module	e title				Abbreviation		
Commu	inicatio	on skills			06-PSS-BM-KK-152	-m01	
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by			
Module coordinator Managing Director of the Institute for Political Science a Sociology				· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·			
			Only after succ. con	pl. of module(s)			
5	(not) s	successfully completed					
Duratio	n	Module level	Other prerequisites				
1 seme	ster	undergraduate					
Conten	ts						
		actice of communicatior en form)	in various fields: rhe	toric, presentation, o	communication of in	formation	
Intende	ed leari	ning outcomes					
The stu	dent ga	ains the ability to convey	/ and to present scien	tific facts properly.			
	S (type, n	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Gei	rman)			
Ü (2) Modula	taugh	tin. Cormon and lar Fra	lich and notantially at	thorlanguage			
		t in: German and/or Eng					
		sessment (type, scope, langu le for bonus)	age — If other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informat	ion on whether	
f) leadi g) scier h) portf Langua	ng a di ntific po folio (a ge of a ment o	. 3 pages, pass/fail) or scussion (approx. 45 mi oster (approx. 50 hours t pprox. 50 hours total, pa ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester i blaces	otal, pass/fail) or iss/fail) I/or English and poter	ntially other languag	e	ípass/fail) or	
		ould the number of appl	ications exceed the n	umber of available p	laces places will be	allocated	
accordi	ing to tl will be	he number of subject se allocated by lot. A waiti	mesters. Among appl	icants with the same	number of subject	semesters,	
Additio	nal inf	ormation					
Worklo	ad						
150 h							
Teachir	ng cycl	e					
Teachir	ng cycle	e: every year, summer se	mester				
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ns for teaching-degree progra	mmes)			
Module							
		gree (1 major) Political a		-			
		gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (2 majors) Political					
		gree (1 major) Political a					
	with 1 maj	or Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam	-	page 344 / 371	
2020)			cord Bachelor (18	o ECTS) Political and Social S	tudies - 2020		



Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title				Abbreviation	
Media	and Co	mmunication			o6-PSS-BM-MK-152-mo1	
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by		
Module coordinator Managing Director of the Institute for Political Science an Sociology			olitical Science and			
ECTS	<u> </u>	od of grading	Only after succ. compl. of module(s)			
5	(not) s	successfully completed				
Duration Module level Other prerequisites						
1 semester undergraduate						
Conten	ts					
issues	will be				Irnalistic activities. The following n journalism, development of th	
Intende	ed lear	ning outcomes				
Studen	ts acqı	uire basic knowledge of i	nformation transfer b	y different media, in	the first place by the press.	
	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Gei	man)		
Ü (2)	. 1		tab and sets of U			
		t in: German and/or Engl	· · · ·			
		Gessment (type, scope, langua le for bonus)	ige — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, information on whether	
f) leadi g) scier h) portf Langua	ng a di ntific po folio (a Ige of a	. 3 pages, pass/fail) or scussion (approx. 45 mir oster (approx. 50 hours to pprox. 50 hours total, pa ssessment: German and ffered: In the semester ir	otal, pass/fail) or ss/fail) /or English and poter	ntially other language		
Allocat	ion of _l	olaces				
accordi	ing to t will be	he number of subject ser	nesters. Among appl	icants with the same	laces, places will be allocated number of subject semesters, located by lot as they become	
Additio	nal inf	ormation	-			
Worklo	ad					
150 h						
Teachi						
		e: every year, summer se	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·			
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)		
Module						
		gree (1 major) Biology (20 gree (1 major) Chemistry				
		Siec (I major) chemistry				
Bachel	or suc	gree (1 major) Psycholog				
		gree (1 major) Psycholog	y (2010)	enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam	n. reg. data re- page 346 / 37:	

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2008) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computational Mathematics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Protestant Theology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Sport Science (Focus on health and Pedagogics in Movement) (2015) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 347 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Italian) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (Italian/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2020) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-(2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2021) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science und Sustainability (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Quantum Technology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Archaeology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Studies (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Franco-German studies: language, culture, digital competence (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) European Law (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2024) IMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies page 349 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Midwifery (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer-Interaction (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Art Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Digital Business & Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Classics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Diversity, Ethics and Religions (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2025)



Subject-specific Key Skills

(15 ECTS credits)

Module title					Abbreviation	
Scientif	ic Wor	king Skills			06-PSS-FSQ-WAT-15	;2-m01
Module	coordi	nator		Module offered by		
Managi Sociolo	-	ctor of the Institute for	Political Science and	Institute for Political Science and Sociology		ogy
ECTS	Metho	d of grading	Only after succ. compl. of module(s)			
3	numer	ical grade				
Duratio	n	Module level Other prerequisites				
1 semes	ster	undergraduate				
Content	s					
ting, for techniq	ms of s ues, st	ethods and techniques scientific work, method udy situation and order	s of reading, citation to	echniques, methods		
		ing outcomes				
how to j	produc	as the ability to researc e the oral and written a as well as on scientific	chievements necessa	ry within their studies	s (especially term pa	
Courses	5 (type, n	umber of weekly contact hours	, language — if other than Ger	rman)		
Ü (2) Module	taught	in: German and/or Eng	glish			
Method	of ass	essment (type, scope, langu	uage — if other than German, o	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informati	on on whether
module is	creditabl	e for bonus)				
b) writte	en exar	nination (approx. 90 m nination and exercises numerical grade), weig	(approx. 90 minutes, 1		l 3 to 5 written exerci	ises (approx.
		ation of one candidate		ites, numerical grade	e) or	
d) term	paper	(approx. 15 pages, num n (30 minutes, numeric	erical grade) or	_		weighted 1:4
f) portfo g) resea	irch rep ge of as	prox. 50 hours total, nu port (approx. 15 pages, ssessment: German and ponus	numerical grade)			
Allocati	on of p	laces				
Additio	nal info	ormation				
Workloa	ad					
90 h						
Teachin	g cycle	9				
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation	ns for teaching-degree progra	immes)		
Module	appea	rs in				
Bachelo	or's deg	gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) F gree (2 majors) Political	Political and Social Stu	dies (2015)		
Bachelor's v (2020)	vith 1 maj	or Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. o ECTS) Political and Social St		page 352 / 371



Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	e title		Abbreviation				
Inform	ation L	iteracy (Basic Level)			41-IK-BM-152-m01		
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by			
head o	f Unive	rsity Library		University Library			
			Only after succ. con	succ. compl. of module(s)			
2 (not) successfully completed							
Duration Module level Other prerequisites							
1 seme		undergraduate					
		undergraduate					
Conten							
		teracy in an academic co	ontext: search strategi	es, resources, refere	nce management, co	opyright, etc.	
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes					
within the diff tabase	their di ference s) and	w what information is ne scipline(s) and beyond in quality between info information they have fo d information and literat	in a variety of resource rmation they have retr ound on the free web.	es and to evaluate th ieved from specific, The module aims to	is information. They restricted access res equip students with	recognise sources (da-	
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	, language — if other than Ger	man)			
Ü (0.5)							
		sessment (type, scope, langu le for bonus)	age — if other than German, o	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informati	on on whether	
presen	tation	approx. 15 minutes) wit	h written elaboration (approx. 2 pages)			
Allocat	ion of	olaces					
Additic	nal inf	ormation					
	_	ormation on module du		ught during semest	er break		
Worklo				lught duning seniest			
	au						
60 h							
Teachi	ng cycl	e					
			_				
Referre	ed to in	LPO I (examination regulatio	ns for teaching-degree progra	mmes)			
<u></u> §9911	Vr. 1 (2	ECTS credits)					
Module	e appea	ars in					
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2011) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2010) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2008) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2009) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2013) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule English (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Biology (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Chemistry (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Protestant Theology (2009)							
		mination for the teachin			-		
Bachelor's (2020)	with 1 ma	jor Political and Social Studies		enerated 19-Apr-2025 • exam o ECTS) Political and Social S	-	page 354 / 371	

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule History (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule History (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Catholic Theology (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Mathematics (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Music (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Physics (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Science of Sport (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Hauptschule English (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Hauptschule Biology (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Hauptschule Chemistry (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Hauptschule Geography (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Hauptschule Protestant Theology (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Hauptschule German (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Hauptschule History (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Hauptschule Catholic Theology (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Hauptschule Mathematics (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Hauptschule Music (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Hauptschule Physics (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Hauptschule Social Science (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Hauptschule Science of Sport (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule English (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Biology (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Chemistry (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Geography (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Protestant Theology (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule French Studies (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule German (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule History (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Computer Science (2012) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Catholic Theology (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Mathematics (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Music (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Physics (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Science of Sport (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium English (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Biology (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Chemistry (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Geography (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium French Studies (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium German (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium History (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Greek Philology (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Computer Science (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Italian Studies (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Catholic Theology (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Latin Philology (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Mathematics (2012) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Mathematics (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Music (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Physics (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Russian (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2009) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 355 / 371 cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020 (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Spanish Studies (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Science of Sport (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Music Education, Advanced Studies (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Pedagogy of Secondary Education (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Pedagogy of Primary Education (2009) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Teaching at the German Mittelschule (2013) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule English (2013) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Biology (2013) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Chemistry (2013) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Geography (2013) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Protestant Theology (2013) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule German (2013) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule History (2013) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Catholic Theology (2013) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Mathematics (2013) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Physics (2013) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2013) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Science of Sport (2013) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2009) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2013) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computational Mathematics (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Egyptology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Protestant Theology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Musicology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy (2015) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 356 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pre- and Protohistoric Archaeology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Philosophy and Religion (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Russian Language and Culture (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule English (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Biology (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Chemistry (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Geography (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule German (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Catholic Theology (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Mathematics (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Pedagogy of Primary Education (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Physics (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in English (Primary School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in Biology (Primary School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in Chemistry (Primary School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in Geography (Primary School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in German (Primary School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in History (Primary School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in Catholic Theology (Primary School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Art Education in Primary School (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in Science of Sport (Primary School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in Mathematics (Primary School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Music Education in Primary School (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in Physics (Primary School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in Social Science (Primary School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Science of Sport (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule English (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Biology (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Chemistry (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Geography (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Protestant Theology (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule French Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule German (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule History (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Computer Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Catholic Theology (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Mathematics (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Physics (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Science of Sport (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium English (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Biology (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Chemistry (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Geography (2015) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 357 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium French Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium German (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium History (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Greek Philology (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Computer Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Italian Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Catholic Theology (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Latin Philology (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Mathematics (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Physics (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Russian (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Spanish Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Science of Sport (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Pedagogy of Primary Education (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Speech and Language Pathology (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in German (Primary School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Catholic Theology (Primary School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Art Education in Primary School (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Science of Sport (Primary School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Mathematics (Primary School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Music Education in Primary School (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in English (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Ergonomics (Teaching at the German Mittelschule) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Biology (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Chemistry (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Geography (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Protestant Theology (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in German (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in History (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Catholic Theology (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Art Education in Middle School (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Science of Sport (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Mathematics (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Music Education in Middle School (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Physics (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Social Science (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Teaching at the German Mittelschule (2015)

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule English (2015)

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Biology (2015)

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Chemistry (2015)

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Geography (2015)

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Protestant Theology (2015)

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule German (2015)

Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies	JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-	page 358 / 371
(2020)	cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020	

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule History (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Catholic Theology (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Mathematics (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Physics (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in English (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Ergonomics (Teaching at the German Mittelschule) (2015)First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Biology (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Chemistry (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Geography (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Protestant Theology (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in German (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in History (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Catholic Theology (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Art Education in Middle School (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Science of Sport (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Mathematics (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Music Education in Middle School (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Physics (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Social Science (Middle School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Science of Sport (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Teaching at the German Mittelschule (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Sport Science (Focus on health and Pedagogics in Movement) (2015) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2016) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Protestant Theology (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Music (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in Protestant Theology (Primary School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Music (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Music (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Music Education, Advanced Studies (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Protestant Theology (Primary School) (2015) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Music (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Italian Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Spanish Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Italian) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (French/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Romanic Languages (Italian/Spanish) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2016) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium French Studies (2016) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Italian Studies (2016)

Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies	JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data re-	page 359 / 371
(2020)	cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020	

First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Spanish Studies (2016) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule French Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2016) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2016) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule English (2016) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in English (Primary School) (2016) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule English (2016) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium English (2016) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule English (2016) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in English (Middle School) (2016) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in English (Middle School) (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2016) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2017) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Chemistry (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2017) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2017) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Greek Philology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Classical Archaeology (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2018) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2018) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Physics (2018) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in Physics (Primary School) (2018) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Physics (2018) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Physics (2018) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Physics (2018) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Physics (Middle School) (2018) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Physics (Middle School) (2018) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science (2019) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Mathematics (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2019) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Modern China (2019) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biomedicine (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 360 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2020)

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020)

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology (2020)

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020)

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Biology (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015)) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Biology (Middle School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Biology (Middle School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Chemistry (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015)) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Chemistry (Middle School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule German (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015)) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in German (Middle School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule English (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2016)) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in English (Middle School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2016))

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Protestant Theology (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Protestant Theology (Middle School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Geography (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015)) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Geography (Middle School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule History (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015)) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in History (Middle School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Catholic Theology (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Catholic Theology (Middle School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Mathematics (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Mathematics (Middle School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Art Education in Middle School (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Science of Sport (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Science of Sport (Middle School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Music (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015)) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Music Education in Middle School (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Teaching at the German Mittelschule (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in English (Middle School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2016))

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Chemistry (Middle School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Geography (Middle School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies
(2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Protestant Theology (Middle School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in German (Middle School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in History (Middle School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Catholic Theology (Middle School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Art Education in Middle School (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Science of Sport (Middle School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Mathematics (Middle School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Music Education in Middle School (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Teaching at the German Mittelschule (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Art Education in Primary School (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Music Education in Primary School (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Science of Sport (Primary School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in German (Primary School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Mathematics (Primary School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Pedagogy of Primary Education (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Protestant Theology (Primary School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Catholic Theology (Primary School) (2020 (Prüfungsordnungsversion 2015))

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Physics (2020)

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Nanostructure Technology (2020)

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2020)

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Aerospace Computer Science (2020)

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in Physics (Primary School) (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Physics (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Physics (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Physics (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Physics (Middle School) (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Physics (Middle School) (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Physics (2020)

Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2020)

Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Primary School) (2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik MS-Didaktik Career and Economics (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Secondary School) (2020)

Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies
(2020)

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule MS-Didaktik Career and Economics (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in Political and Social Studies (Secondary School) (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Psychology (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2021) Magister Theologiae Catholic Theology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History (2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule History (2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium History (2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule History (2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule History (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Media Communication (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Theological Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Pedagogy of Primary Education (2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium English (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Philosophy and Ethics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Computer Science und Sustainability (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Comparative Indo-European Linguistics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Quantum Technology (2021) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2021) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Pedagogy of Primary Education (2021) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer Systems (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Museology and material culture (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biochemistry (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Biology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Data Science (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2022) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Philosophy and Ethics (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Archaeology (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2022) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Ancient Near Eastern Studies (2022) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Franco-German studies: language, culture, digital competence (2022) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Russian (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Mathematics (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium English (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule English (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule English (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in English (Primary School) (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule English (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in English (Middle School) (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in English (Middle School) (2023) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 363 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Geography (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule Geography (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Geography (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) European Law (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) English and American Studies (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) History of Medieval and Modern Art (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Special Education (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Geography (2023) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2023) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule German (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium German (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule German (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in German (Middle School) (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in German (Middle School) (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in German (Primary School) (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in German (Primary School) (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule German (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Mathematical Physics (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) German Language and Literature (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Music Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Music Education (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Music Education in Primary School (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Music Education in Primary School (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Music Education in Middle School (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Music Education in Middle School (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Indology/South Asian Studies (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Ancient World (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Digital Humanities (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Midwifery (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Greek Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Latin Philology (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Latin Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Information Systems (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Business Management and Economics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Artificial Intelligence and Data Science (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium English (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule MS-Didaktik Career and Economics (2024) Bachelor's with 1 major Political and Social Studies JMU Würzburg • generated 19-Apr-2025 • exam. reg. data repage 364 / 371 (2020) cord Bachelor (180 ECTS) Political and Social Studies - 2020

First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik MS-Didaktik Career and Economics (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule History (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium History (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Realschule History (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule History (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Didactics in History (Middle School) (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Didactics in History (Middle School) (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Didactics in History (Primary School) (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Greek Philology (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Human-Computer-Interaction (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Art Education in Primary School (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Art Education in Primary School (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Sonderpädagogik Art Education in Middle School (2024) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Art Education in Middle School (2024) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Art Education (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Digital Business & Data Science (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Classics (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Diversity, Ethics and Religions (2024) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Functional Materials (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Food Chemistry (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) European Ethnology/Empiric Cultural Studies (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Economathematics (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Academic Speech Therapy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Pedagogy (2025) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Games Engineering (2025)

Ind 1	e title				Abbreviation	
Introduction to Data Analysis and Statistics I					o6-PSS-FSQ-Meth1	-152-m01
Module	e coord	inator		Module offered by	1	
		Chair of Quantitative Me	thods in the Social			
Scienc		.				
ECTS	Methe	od of grading	Only after succ. compl. of module(s)			
5	nume	rical grade				
Duratio	on	Module level	Other prerequisites	5		
1 seme	ster	undergraduate				
Conten	its		•			
measu	res of c	ts (measurement, scale l lispersion), basics of inf riance, OLS regression				
Intend	ed lear	ning outcomes				
to emp drawba	irical q acks of	know the most importan uestions, calculate then the measures covered b e course.	n in the right way and	interprete them corre	ectly. They know the	assets and
Course	S (type, r	number of weekly contact hours,	language — if other than Ge	rman)		
V (2) + Module	• •	t in: German and/or Eng	lish			
Metho	d of ass	sessment (type, scope, langu	age — if other than German,	examination offered — if no	ot every semester, informat	ion on whether
					se every semicoren, monnae	
	-	ele for bonus)				
a) writt b) oral c) writt	en exa examir en exal	nle for bonus) mination (approx. 90 mi nation of one candidate mination (approx. 90 mi ussessment: German and	each (approx. 30 min nutes) and 3 to 5 writ	utes) or		
a) writt b) oral c) writt	en exa examir en exa age of a	mination (approx. 90 mi nation of one candidate mination (approx. 90 mi sssessment: German and	each (approx. 30 min nutes) and 3 to 5 writ	utes) or		
a) writt b) oral c) writt Langua	en exa examir en exa age of a	mination (approx. 90 mi nation of one candidate mination (approx. 90 mi sssessment: German and	each (approx. 30 min nutes) and 3 to 5 writ	utes) or		
a) writt b) oral c) writt Langua Allocat	en exa examir en exa age of a tion of p	mination (approx. 90 mi nation of one candidate mination (approx. 90 mi sssessment: German and	each (approx. 30 min nutes) and 3 to 5 writ	utes) or		
a) writt b) oral c) writt Langua Allocat	en exa examir en exa age of a tion of p	mination (approx. 90 mi nation of one candidate mination (approx. 90 mi issessment: German and places	each (approx. 30 min nutes) and 3 to 5 writ	utes) or		
a) writt b) oral c) writt Langua Allocat Additic	en exa examir en exa age of a tion of p onal inf	mination (approx. 90 mi nation of one candidate mination (approx. 90 mi issessment: German and places	each (approx. 30 min nutes) and 3 to 5 writ	utes) or		
a) writt b) oral c) writt Langua Allocat Additic	en exa examir en exa age of a tion of p onal inf	mination (approx. 90 mi nation of one candidate mination (approx. 90 mi issessment: German and places	each (approx. 30 min nutes) and 3 to 5 writ	utes) or		
a) writt b) oral c) writt Langua Allocat Additic Worklo	en exa examir en exa age of a ion of p onal inf	mination (approx. 90 mi nation of one candidate mination (approx. 90 mi issessment: German and places	each (approx. 30 min nutes) and 3 to 5 writ	utes) or		
a) writt b) oral c) writt Langua Allocat Additio Worklo 150 h	en exa examir en exa age of a ion of p onal inf	mination (approx. 90 mi nation of one candidate mination (approx. 90 mi issessment: German and places	each (approx. 30 min nutes) and 3 to 5 writ	utes) or		
a) writt b) oral c) writt Langua Allocat Additio 150 h Teachi 	en exa examir en exa age of a ion of j onal inf oad	mination (approx. 90 mi nation of one candidate mination (approx. 90 mi issessment: German and places formation	each (approx. 30 min nutes) and 3 to 5 writ I/or English	utes) or ten exercises (approx		
a) writt b) oral c) writt Langua Allocat Additio 150 h Teachi 	en exa examir en exa age of a ion of p onal inf onal inf oad ng cycl ed to in Nr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2	mination (approx. 90 mi nation of one candidate mination (approx. 90 mi issessment: German and places formation e E LPOI (examination regulation	each (approx. 30 min nutes) and 3 to 5 writ I/or English	utes) or ten exercises (approx		
a) writt b) oral c) writt Langua Allocat Additio Teachi 50 h Teachi § 22 II § 22 II § 56 I N	en exa examir en exa age of a ion of p onal inf onal inf	mination (approx. 90 mi nation of one candidate mination (approx. 90 mi issessment: German and places formation e LPO I (examination regulation	each (approx. 30 min nutes) and 3 to 5 writ I/or English	utes) or ten exercises (approx		
a) writt b) oral c) writt Langua Allocat Additio Yorklo 150 h Teachi § 22 ll § 22 ll § 56 l N § 81 l N Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel First st	en exa examir en exan age of a tion of p onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf or of p onal inf or of p onal inf or of p or of of p tr. 1 h) Nr. 3 f) Nr. 2 Ir. 2 e appea or's de or's de or's de ate exa	mination (approx. 90 mination of one candidate mination (approx. 90 minassessment: German and places formation e LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (2 majors) Political mination for the teachin	each (approx. 30 min nutes) and 3 to 5 writ I/or English	utes) or ten exercises (approx ammes) ammes) udies (Minor, 2015) udies (2015) e Social Science (201	x. 10 hours total), we	
a) writt b) oral c) writt Langua Allocat Additic Worklo 150 h Teachi 3 22 ll § 22 ll § 22 ll § 22 ll § 56 l N § 81 l N Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel Bachel First st	en exa examir en exa age of a ion of j onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf onal inf or of j e appea or's de or's de or's de or's de or's de ate exa ate exa	mination (approx. 90 mi nation of one candidate mination (approx. 90 mi issessment: German and places formation e LPO I (examination regulation ars in gree (1 major) Political a gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (1 major, 1 minor) P gree (2 majors) Political	each (approx. 30 min nutes) and 3 to 5 writ I/or English ns for teaching-degree progr olitical and Social Stu olitical and Social Stu and Social Studies (20 olitical and Social Stu and Social Studies (20 g degree Grundschul g degree Gymnasium	utes) or ten exercises (approx ammes) ammes) udies (Minor, 2015) udies (2015) e Social Science (201	x. 10 hours total), we	

Julius-Maximilians-UNIVERSITÄT WÜRZBURG

First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Social Science (2015) Module studies (Bachelor) Orientierungsstudien (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)

Module	title		Abbreviation				
Introdu	ction t	o Data Analysis and Stat	o6-PSS-FSQ-Meth2	-152-m01			
Module	coord	inator		Module offered by			
holder o Science		Chair of Quantitative Met	hods in the Social				
ECTS Method of grading Only after succ. compl. of module(s)							
5	nume	rical grade					
Duratio	1	Module level	Other prerequisites				
1 semes	ster	undergraduate					
Content	ts	0	<u>.</u>				
for cour	nt data	nalysis procedures for cro), regression diagnostics . event history analysis,	, basics of advanced	multivariate analysis			
Intende	d learn	ning outcomes					
underst	and th	know which multivariate e basic principles of the to interpret the results co	methods dealt with a				
Courses	5 (type, n	umber of weekly contact hours, l	anguage — if other than Ger	man)			
V (2) + ĺ Module		t in: German and/or Engl	ish				
		essment (type, scope, langua le for bonus)	ge — if other than German, o	examination offered — if no	t every semester, informati	on on whether	
b) oral e c) writte	examin en exar	nination (approx. 90 min ation of one candidate e nination (approx. 90 min ssessment: German and,	ach (approx. 30 minu utes) and 3 to 5 writt		x. 10 hours total), we	ighted 8:2	
Allocati	on of p	olaces					
Additio	nal info	ormation					
Workloa	ad						
150 h							
Teachin	g cycl	9					
Referre	d to in	LPO I (examination regulation:	s for teaching-degree progra	mmes)			
§ 22 N § 22 N	Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes) § 22 II Nr. 1 h) § 22 II Nr. 3 f) § 56 I Nr. 2 § 81 I Nr 2						
Module appears in							
Bachelo Bachelo Bachelo First sta First sta	or's deg or's deg or's deg ite exa ite exa	gree (1 major) Political an gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po gree (1 major, 1 minor) Po gree (2 majors) Political a mination for the teaching mination for the teaching mination for the teaching or Political and Social Studies	olitical and Social Stu olitical and Social Stu and Social Studies (2 g degree Grundschule g degree Gymnasium g degree Mittelschule	dies (Minor, 2015) dies (2015) 015) Social Science (201 Social Science (2015)	5) 5) . reg. data re-	page 368 / 371	

Julius-Maximilians-UNIVERSITÄT WÜRZBURG

Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (Minor, 2020) Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Grundschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Mittelschule Political and Social Studies (2020) First state examination for the teaching degree Gymnasium Political and Social Studies (2020)



Thesis (10 ECTS credits)

Modul	e title			Abbreviation		
Bachelor Thesis o6-BT-PSS-152-mo1						
Module coordinator				Module offered by		
Managing Director of the Institute for Political Science and Institute for Political Science and Sociology Sociology						
ECTS	Meth	od of grading	Only after succ. compl. of module(s)			
10	nume	rical grade				
Duration		Module level	Other prerequisites			
1 semester		undergraduate				
Contents						
In the thesis, the students must show their ability to solve a problem in the field of political, social sciences, or sociology with methods pertaining to these subjects.						
Intended learning outcomes						
The student is capable of describing a problem within the fields of political, social sciences, or sociology, solving it with methods pertaining to these subjects and presenting the solution in an appropriate, scientific manner.						
Courses (type, number of weekly contact hours, language — if other than German)						
No courses assigned to module						
Bachelor's thesis (approx. 40 pages) Language of assessment: German and/or English and/or French and/or Spanish. Language MUST be agreed upon with examination committee.						
Allocation of places						
Additional information						
Time to complete: 10 weeks.						
Workload						
300 h						
Teaching cycle						
Referred to in LPO I (examination regulations for teaching-degree programmes)						
Module appears in						
Bachelor's degree (1 major) Political and Social Studies (2015) Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2015)						
Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015)						
Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2015)						
Bachelor's degree (1 major, 1 minor) Political and Social Studies (2020)						
	Bachelor's degree (2 majors) Political and Social Studies (2020)					